

The Official Nintendo Player's Guide

NULL PANALS CONTRACT

Table of Contents

Introduction

Basic Controls	
Start Your New Life	
Work for Tom Nook	
Three Ways to Connect	2







Community Living

Points of Interest	14
Neighborhood Activities	22
Making a Quick Bell	28
Forming Friendships	30
Friends and Neighbors	32
Special Visitors	40

Multiplayer and Wi-Fi

Communal Living	 		 				48
A Wild World of Towns	 	 	 				50

Customize Your Life

Furnishing Tips & Tricks	. 54
Personal Style Pointers	59
Creating Designs	. 60
Custom Design Samples	. 63





Complete Items List

Furniture Series	
Furniture Themes	
Furniture Sets	
Other Furniture	111
Wallpaper & Flooring	
Clothing Patterns	
Tools & Gadgets	
Personal Accessories	
Paper	
Insects & Spiders	
Aquatic Creatures	
Long-Lost Fossils	
The Dancing Gyroids	
Outdoor Plantlife	
Items Index	

Basic Controls

There is a lot to see and do in Animal Crossing: Wild World. You won't get anywhere, however, until you learn the basics. Here is a breakdown of the controls—master them for quicker and easier navigation.

Top Screen

During gameplay, the top screen will display the sky above your town. Occasionally you will see something (or someone) flying across the top screen. And when you enter the main menu, the action on the bottom screen will move to the top screen so you can see what's going on while you equip tools, or get a look at changes you may make to your personal appearance.

L Button

Use the L Button to cycle through different subjects in the menu screen and to cycle through the color palette when creating custom designs. L also lets you run in town.

Control Pad

Use the Control Pad to move your character around or to adjust the direction your character is facing. The Control Pad also lets you navigate through menu screens.

Touch Screen

All the action happens on the touch screen. You will navigate menus (with or without the stylus), interact with characters and control your character on the touch screen. Also, if you stay still for a moment the date and time will pop up in the bottom-right corner.

X Button

Press the X Button to go to your town map and check the location of points of interest or of neighbors. Use the Control Pad and the A Button to select different locations (which will flash purple). Press the X Button again or the B Button to exit the town map. When you're inside a home or the museum, the X Button will let you access the camera. Use the Control Pad or stylus to change your view.

Y Button

Press the Y Button to go to the Suitcase screen where you can manage items, bells or letters you are carrying. You can also change your appearance and equip tools on this screen. Press the Y Button again or the B Button to return to gameplay. The B Button is used to pick things up and pull plants out of the ground. You can also use the B Button to exit menu screens and to increase the speed of messages when others are talking to you. When walking around town, hold B, L or R to run.

B Button

Select Button

Press the Select Button to go to your keyboard screen where you can type messages to be displayed onscreen for others to see. Press Select again or the B Button to return to gameplay.

R Button

Use the R Button to cycle through options on the menu screen, and through the color palette when creating custom designs. R also lets you run in town.

Start Button

Press Start to bring up the option to save your game no matter where you are.

A Button

In addition to confirming menu selections, the A Button has multiple functions. While standing next to a person or object, press A to do any of the following:

- Talk to a character
- Enter a door
- Shake a tree
 Read a sign
- Use tools
- Grab furniture

Using the Stylus

Want a whole new gaming experience? Try playing by using only the stylus. It may be tricky at first, but once you get the hang of it you'll never want to go back. Moving around, using tools, and writing letters are much more intuitive when using the stylus. It can be useful for

Moving Your Character



To move your character, press the stylus down on the spot where you want your character to go. Your character will walk that direction as long as you hold the stylus down. The farther away you place the stylus, the faster your character will move. You can also position the stylus closer to your character for fine-tuned steps. creating custom patterns, as well. The tips on this page will help you get the most out of stylus control in Animal Crossing: Wild World.

Navigating Menus



The stylus makes it very easy to navigate the menu screens. You can touch items to bring up options for using them. You can also hold the stylus on an item and move it to an open slot or onto your character for a quick change. Additionally, many menus have sliders that you can use to cycle through items quickly.

Manipulating Items & Using Tools





You can use the stylus to interact with people and items. Stand next to a character and tap him with the stylus to start a conversation. Tap a tree to shake it. Tap an object on the ground to pick it up. Just make sure you're facing toward the person or item you want to interact with.



To grab an item so you can move it around your home, face it and hold the stylus on your character then drag the item anywhere you want. Using tools like fishing poles and shovels works similarly. Position your character where you want him to work (like facing a tree you want to chop down), and tap your character to have him use the tool.

It All Starts Here

The title screen is where your Animal Crossing life begins. Once you touch the screen or press the Start Button, the title screen will pop up and ask you what you would like to do.



The title screen will give you a glimpse of one of your neighbors walking around your town. It will also reflect the season of the year.

Continue

If there is already a town saved, the Continue option will be available in the title screen menu (if no town is saved on the DS game, this option is not in the menu – the option will be New Game instead). Choose Continue to start playing in your town.

New Resident

You can create up to three new residents to move into a town that is already saved on your DS game.

Tag Mode

Tag mode is accessible only if you have purchased a note in a bottle and released it into the ocean. See page 51 for more information about Tag mode.

Other Things

Select Other Things to view a menu of the more-advanced options listed below.

Rebuild Town

Select this option to remove the saved town from your game card so you can start a new game.

Erase Resident

This gives you the option of removing a saved resident from your town.

Immigration

Select Immigration to have your saved character move to a town on another DS game card.

Wi-Fi Settings

Advanced configuration and settings for your Nintendo Wi-Fi Connection are found here. See page 12 for more information.

Save the Game

Unlike the original Animal Crossing, you can now save your game at any time, no matter where you are. You can also choose to go to sleep in your upstairs bedroom to save the game (see page 9). If you have a visitor from another town, however, your save options are different. See page 50 for more info.



Ready to take a break? Just press the Start Button to save and end the game. When you restart your game, you will wake up back in your bedroom. How did you end up there? It's just another one of Animal Crossing's unexplained mysteries.

Start Your New Life

When your adventure begins, you are a blank slate—no name, no money and no friends. That will soon change, though, as you begin your new life in a town that seems to have been custom-made for you.

Welcome Aboard!

Your new life starts off in the back of a taxi driven by a parrot named Kapp'n. He will ask you a slew of questions as you travel to your new town. The first thing he asks for is the correct day, time and month. The game is based in real time, so it's important to get this set up correctly. Kapp'n will then ask you a series of questions that may not seem very relevant, but will in fact determine your appearance, your gender and what kind of town you live in–answer carefully.





In the original Animal Crossing, Kapp'n took passengers across the water in a boat, but now he's traded in his paddle for a gas pedal.

Fan of the Rain?



Kapp'n will ask if you're sick of the rainy weather yet—your answer will determine your eye color and eye shape.

The Name Game





Burly or Cute?



Next, Kapp'n will ask for your name. You'll have to live with this name for the rest of your Animal Crossing life, so don't pick one you'll regret! After you tell him your name, he'll give you one last chance to change it before saving it.

Kapp'n will ask whether you are burly or cute. This will decide whether you are a boy (burly) or girl (cute).

Gender Confusion?



You'll get one last chance to confirm your gender. Watch what happens if you change you mind—you'll practically give poor Kapp'n a heart attack!





Next you will be asked to name your town. Again, be sure it's something you can live with, because you won't be able to change it later on.

Are You a Beach Bum?



Kapp'n will ask you what you favorite part of town is: the beach, town hall, shopping, the border or the museum. Your answer will determine where you live.

START YOUR NEW LIFE

Got Money for the Fare?



Did you forget to bring cab fare? Don't worry—Kapp'n is pretty easygoing and might let it slide if you answer a few more questions.



The Town Hall

After your long conversation with Kapp'n, you will finally arrive in town. Your first stop is the town hall, where you will sort out your living arrangements. Talk to Pelly-she'll ask if you need any help. If you let her know that you have just moved in, she will tell you how Tom Nook has been waiting for your arrival and that there is a modest home waiting for you to move into. She'll even give you a town map that shows the location of your new home-take a stroll across town and check it out!



If you look behind Pelly you will see a turtle sitting at a desk. This is Tortimer, the mayor of your town. A more formal meeting will take place soon enough.

Menus, Menus, Menus!

Before you check out your new pad, you may want to get acquainted with the menu system. This page details the icons that appear on the menu screen.

Suitcase



The suitcase will allow you to store 15 items and a bag that holds up to 99,999 bells. It can store up to 10 letters, as well. You can also use the suitcase to move items around or organize them. If you want to put something like a shirt or a hat on your character, simply drag the item from its location and drop it on to the little character icon. To remove an item from

your character, tap your character icon and select Remove. You can also drop items by dragging the items to the ground by the character's feet. Likewise, you can withdraw bells by tapping the bell bag and selecting the amount.





Patterns



If you want to really leave your mark in town, try creating some new patterns at the Able Sisters shop. You can access all your custom the Patterse mean which

designs through the Patterns menu, which lets you store up to eight designs to use on clothes, umbrellas, wallpaper, or even your floor. Or, turn your pattern into a painting and display your masterpiece for the whole town to see. Turn to page 60 for more info.



Aquatic Creatures Data



This option allows you to check the data of any fish you have caught. To catch a fish, of course, you will have to buy a fishing rod at Tom you've caught a fish, this

Nook's shop. Once you've caught a fish, this menu will automatically catalog it and list all its vital stats.



ame rhat rown

Bug Data



This option will allow you to check the data of any bug you have caught. To catch a bug, though, you must first buy a net at Tom Nook's

shop. Once you've caught a bug, the menu will display its name, size and location, and the time of the year it was caught—all helpful info if you need or want to catch another of its kind.

Keyboard



The keyboard is your main tool for communication. You can use it to chat with other players when playing wirelessly. Except for

Emotions, all of the keyboard options will be available at the beginning. You'll learn about emotions from Dr. Shrunk later in the game. See page 51 for more on multiplayer interaction. Additionally, you will spend a good deal of time writing letters to your friends and neighbors, so make sure you've got a full stock of stationery at all times. You can buy a variety of different types of stationery at the store, or receive it as a gift. Your keyboard can write only a few lines before running out of ink, so keep your notes short and sweet (the pen icon on the upper screen indicates your ink supply).

Town Map



When the game starts, you'll be using your town map to learn your way around town. It will display all your neighbors' homes.

When you select the name of a neighbor, his house will flash on the map. Tap the shop icon to locate any of the other buildings in town, like Tom Nook's, the town hall or the museum. Whenever you visit a new town, you will have its map automatically.

Friend Roster



town using the Nintendo Wi-Fi Connection, don't forget to enter your new pals' friend codes in your

When you travel to a new

friend roster by pressing the Register button. This way, you will never lose track of your new buddies. Of course, if you *want* to lose track of them, you can always remove them from your list.







Friend	Roster	
Oze	Zac	20
∆ bobo	rich	
Otata	Jim	
🛆 tulpa	sean	
∆sen	tony	
∆ shine	Kobe	
△ gold bar	kojino	
△ Denver	masa	Register

Use the camera option to get a closer look

different angle. Tap the camera icon or

at an item or to check out something from a

press the X Button to choose different cam-

era options. Tap or press a certain direction

to move the camera that way, then hit the

camera icon at the center of the arrow cluster to return to the default angle. You can

also press the X Button again or tap the top

camera icon to lock the camera view.

INTRODUCTION

A Humble Beginning

Your new home is small, but it comes fully stocked with everything you need... a candle and an old radio! The outside isn't much better, with just a small mailbox to the left. (Be sure to check your mailbox every time the flag is up-that means there's new mail waiting for you.) Up to four people can live in your home to help pay off the mortgage so you can upgrade to a bigger model.

Let There Be Light

Turn up the Tunes



When you first enter your home, your candle will be unlit. To light it, stand in front of it and tap your character with the stylus or press the A Button. Once you upgrade to modern lights, they will operate in a similar fashion.

That old tape player may not look like much, but it will allow you to play music

you get from K.K. Slider's appearances at

The Roost, a café inside the museum. For

more info about K.K. Slider, turn to page 40.

Say Cheese!



The Second Floor

Your bedroom is upstairs on the second floor. You can't place items in this room—it is strictly for you and your roommates to sleep and save the game. However, you can use a phone in this room to reset the clock after you save, or to call your town's Service Center. The initial Service Center options are shown below.

Set the Sounds



Downloads



A STREET

Once you have finished landscapping, talk with work again, He will tell you to wait around texts and meet the residents. Speak with the mayor first—he will ask you a f meetings. If H a builder, he may even give speak out



Use the Sounds menu to change how the characters sound when you talk to them they can speak Animalese or Bebebese, or just keep quiet. You can also set the sound to Stereo or Surround Sound.

Select Download to configure your Wi-Fi settings and to download items from the Nintendo Wi-Fi Connection to add extra content and fun to your Wild World experience. Turn to page 12 for basic information about the Nintendo Wi-Fi Connection.

K.K. Reggae K.K. Ska K.K. Tango K.K. Faire Aloha K.K. Lucky K.K. Imperial K.K. K.K. Rock

Move Stuff Around



Your house may be sparsely decorated at first, but you can rearrange things. Move items to new locations by pushing and pulling them, or changing the direction they face. If you don't like what came with the house, you can grab the items to remove them.

Design Your Own Dream Home



Once you start to acquire items and furniture, the fun really begins. For more details about furnishing your home, turn to page 54.

ANIMAL CROSSING: WILD WORLD

Work for Tom Nook

Tom Nook is always looking for extra help around his shop. When you step outside your house for the first time, he will show up out of the blue and offer you a job. You owe a lot of money on your house (19,800 bells!), so hustle over to his store and get to work!

Time for a Little Landscaping





When you arrive at work, Tom Nook will give you a uniform to wear. Select it from your suitcase and drag it onto your character's icon. When you're finished getting dressed,Tom will give you some trees and flowers to plant outside. Simply pick a spot, choose the item from your menu and plant it in the ground.

Tom Nook's Work Clothes

You have to keep your Nook outfit on until all chores are completed. This is one of only two ways to acquire this clothing pattern. (The other way is that Gracie will sometimes give it to you as a joke instead of giving you her own designs.)

Talking to the Mayor





Once you have finished landscaping, talk with Nook again. He will tell you to walk around town and meet the residents. Speak with the mayor first—he will ask you a few questions. If it's a holiday, he may even give you a gift.

The Art of Mingling



Next you will want to go and speak with some townsfolk. When your town is in its infancy you will have only a few neighbors. If you can't find them wandering around town, try knocking on their doors. Make sure you talk to all three neighbors. In fact, try speaking to them a few times to get special tips or useful information. When you're talking with your neighbors for the first time, one of them will ask you when your birthday is. On the special day, your town will celebrate your birthday and neighbors will give you gifts (see page 30 to learn more about neighbors).

INTRODUCTION

Special Delivery!

After you've met the mayor and all of your neighbors, go back to Nook's shop; he will have a whole new set of chores for you. You will serve as Nook's personal delivery person, running errands all around town. Try to remember which product goes to which neighbor-if you mess up, you'll have to do it all over again!

Delivering the Goods





when Nook tells you who the item is for-you'll have to locate the recipient somewhere in town. When you find the neighbor you're looking for, tell him you have a delivery. If you do a good job, you might get a thank-you gift.



I suppose I'll put you in

charge of furniture

delivery for me.

Anyone Need a Watering Can?



Go back to Nook's once more. This time, you will have to deliver a watering can. Deliver the can to the correct neighbor to see the letter you wrote earlier.

The Town Bulletin Board



Return to Tom Nook's yet again for your final task. He will ask you to write an advertisement for his shop. To do this, go to the message board, select New Message and type out your message just like a letter (see page 21 for more on the bulletin board).

Time to Deliver Mail



Return to Nook's for another task. He will ask you to write a letter about his store and mail it to a neighbor. Try to write something positive, then take the letter to the post office and mail it (see page 31 for more about letter writing). Sadly, no matter how fast you write, Nook will say you took too long.

Wall-to-Wall Service





Head back to Nook's again for your third job, delivering carpet to a neighbor. Like the last job, you will need to locate the neighbor in or outside his home and let him know you have a delivery.

All in a Day's Work

Finally! You've finished all your chores and Nook has let you off the hook for good! He has also rewarded you with 1,400 bells, which will be subtracted from what you owe him for your mortgage. You are free to find your own ways to earn bells to pay off the rest of your debt, and you can buy items in Tom Nook's shop.



Quit Your Job and Live The Good Life!

Now that your work is done, why not hit the town and have some fun? The highlights of your town are presented on page 14.

ANIMAL CROSSING: WILD WORLD

Three Ways to Connect

Animal Crossing: Wild World is a social game at heart, and to make the most of it you can reach out to other players in many locations around the globe. Getting connected is a breeze—here are three easy ways to hook up with fellow players.

1: A Wireless Router at Home

If you're one of the millions of people who have a wireless Internet connection at their home, you're all set to play Animal Crossing: Wild World over Nintendo Wi-Fi Connection. By completing a few basic steps you can get your Nintendo DS connected. (See Check Your Settings below for more information.) Most wireless routers will connect you automatically, but some may require a little tweaking. For a complete list of compatible routers, visit www.nintendowifi.com.

2: The Nintendo Wi-Fi USB Connector

If you do not own a wireless router, you can still enjoy the Wi-Fi experience—simply purchase a Nintendo Wi-Fi USB Connector (available at www.nintendo.com). After you plug the handy bit of hardware into a computer that's running Windows XP and that has broadband Internet access, you'll be ready to challenge the world.

3: At Hotspots

Need to get out of the house but can't bear to leave the world of Animal Crossing behind? Now you don't have to, thanks to millions of Wi-Fi hotspots across the country. Many places like coffee shops, airports and libraries offer free Wi-Fi connections to the public. Soon you'll even be able to connect at more than 6,000 McDonald's locations across the U.S. Visit www.nintendowifi.com for a list of hotspots near you.

Check Your Settings

In most cases, your DS will automatically find Wi-Fi connections. If it doesn't, you can access your Wi-Fi settings within Animal Crossing: Wild World. Just select Other Things in the main menu, then choose Wi-Fi Settings to view all the different setup options for the Nintendo Wi-Fi Network (see your Animal Crossing: Wild World game manual for more information).







de D

So

Note: The Nintendo Wi-Fi USB Connector works only with the Nintendo DS.

Multiplayer Fun That Spans the Globe



Now that you've set up access to the Nintendo Wi-Fi Connection, turn to page 50 to find out all the cool ways to use it in Animal Crossing: Wild World.



Community Living



The fitted expansion will targete totation where visibling your town whethershy to by all fitted one there—this eldeng will you been gonchasted a whooping 240.000 bits worth of merchandersh will convertion popularity of from stock's bisiners, and allow thin to make the Book's bisiners and allow thin to make the Book's bisiners would of department stocks. The new store will fosture the basis solection of the department store, the goge 16 fur the department store, the goge 16 fur

BORD CHERNE CHERNER B.J.

Points of Interest

If you want to put off the daily weed-pulling and turnipwatering routine, go on a walking tour of your town's famous landmarks and businesses.

Tom Nook's Shop

Tom Nook is your number-one source for purchasing and selling items. The more business you do with Tom Nook, the bigger his shop will get (see below for details) and the larger and more diverse the selection will be. His inventory changes all the time, so check every day for new items.



Open 8:00am to 11:00pm

7 Days a Week

Welcome, welcome! Please! Feel free to look around. Take your time!



Nook's Shop Upgrades



Nook's Cranny

Tom Nook's shop will start out as a quaint general store with a small selection of items. He'll be eager for your business, because the more you spend, the sooner he can expand.



Nook 'n Go

Once you've spent 25,000 bells at Tom Nook's shop he will close the shop for a day to upgrade to a larger store with a bigger selection of items, similar to a convenience store.



By the time you've spent 90,000 bells with Tom Nook, he will close his doors again for a day. The next upgrade will bring even more items and a better selec-

tion. The store edges toward the super-

store category with the expansion to

Nookway.



Nookington's

The final expansion will require someone who's visiting your town wirelessly to buy at least one item—this (along with your having purchased a whopping 240,000 bells worth of merchandise) will cement the popularity of Tom Nook's business, and allow him to make the final move into the high-profile and prestigious world of department stores. The new store will feature the best selection of items spread over two floors. There is even a barber shop run by Harriet inside the department store. See page 16 for more information.

Tom Nook's Hired Help

Once Tom Nook opens Nookington's, he will hire extra help. Tommy and Timmy will stand by your side and answer any questions you have about items.

POINTS OF INTEREST

Shopping for Items



Walk up to an item and face it. Double-tap it with your stylus or press the A Button. Tom Nook will describe the item and let you know the price. For wallpaper and flooring he will let you see what it looks like. Some items, like seed bags and saplings, notes in a bottle, and paint, can be purchased only at Tom Nook's shop. Once sold, most items will be out of stock for at least a day.

Tom Nook's Point System



You'll see a machine that looks like an ATM in Tom Nook's shop—this is the Point-Tracking Machine, or PTM. You will get a point for every 100 bells you spend (and on certain days you'll receive five points instead). The more points you earn, the higher your store membership status will become, which will get you store discounts and help you earn prizes for hitting milestones. See the list below for prizes.

Points Earned

300 3,000 10,000 20,000 Nook's Cranny Model / Store Membership Nook 'n Go Model / 5% Store Discount Nookway Model / 10% Store Discount Nookington's Model / 20% Store Discount

Prize

Spotlight Items



Every now and then Tom Nook will have a spotlight item in his shop. These items will be available for purchase only when Tom Nook puts them in the spotlight, so be sure to get them while you can.

Limited-Time Offers



During certain times of the year Tom Nook will stock special holiday items like the festive tree and festive candle. Get them while they last!

Selling Your Items





Tom Nook will gladly purchase almost anything you have. However, he will pay only a fraction of what he'd sell it for. Tell him that you want to sell, then move the items to the top part of the screen. He'll give you a price quote that you can decide to accept or reject.

Turnip Prices



Tom Nook will buy turnips from you. The prices are always fluctuating, but you can ask Tom Nook for the going rate on any day except Sunday to make sure you get the best deal. For more information about the turnip business, turn to page 45.

More Tips on Making Money from Tom Nook

Tom Nook is your main source for earning bells. For more information on how to get paid, see page 28.

Personal Catalog



Your Personal Catalog at Tom Nook's store lets you purchase items that are not on the showroom floor. The catch is that you must have already owned the item at some point, and not all items in your catalog will be for sale. Products ordered from the catalog will be delivered to your house the next day. Check the Personal Catalog for a record of the items you've seen in the game.

Bottle Paper and Nook Paper

The only way to see the bottle paper is to purchase it at Tom Nook's shop and write a letter to drop into the ocean (see pg. 51). If you want to see Nook paper, order something from your Personal Catalog–when it arrives, a letter attached to the order will be written on Nook paper.

The Barber Shop

Open 8:00am to 11:00pm 7 Days a Week

Once Tom Nook has expanded to the department store Nookington's, he has the extra space to let Harriet open up a barber shop. If you're tired of walking around with the same haircut or if you've been hiding your mop under a hat, maybe it's time to change up your hair style and color and create a whole new you!





Don't you hate it when the hairdresser doesn't cut your hair the way you want it? Animal Crossing's stylist, Harriet, cuts and colors your hair in one of 16 ways (eight for each gender) according to how you answer the odd-ball questions she asks you. This can be a frustrating experience at first, but with some experimentation you'll be able to control the outcome a bit better. Some examples are shown below.



The Able Sisters 🧷 Open 8:00am to 11:00pm

The Able Sisters' shop is right next to Tom Nook's Shop. It's run by the sisters Sable and Mabel—Mabel does the talking while Sable does the sewing. They'll sell you clothing and personal accessories to wear. You can also create and display your own custom designs in the shop to see if you can start a fashion revolution.

Purchasing Items



Has your sense of style gone stale? Not to worry—the Able Sisters have a wide variety of cutting-edge shirts and umbrellas and just about anything else your heart desires.

Custom Designs



Maybe you've got an artistic flair, but nowhere to use it. How about showing off your artwork on your chest? Design a cool new shirt—maybe folks around town will notice.

Wear Your Art on Your Sleeve

Cultivate your style and wear it with pride. For more information about creating custom designs, see page 60.



The Main Gate 🧭 Open 24 Hours a Day

Has the hustle and bustle of daily life got you stressed to the max? Maybe you need a little vacation. Pack your bags and head to the main gate. Using your Wi-Fi or DS-to-DS connection, the main gate allows you to travel to another town and see how the other half lives.

Booker's Help

Booker is the soft-spoken and melancholy guard who stands on the left side of the main gate. His principal responsibilities are to watch over the lost items of the town and to implement any changes to the town flag. Booker is also a great source to find out what's happening around town-he's always in the loop when it comes to special visitors.

Lost Items



The neighbors in your town are honest enough to take lost items to Booker so that the rightful owners can get them back. However, Booker doesn't really keep track of things, so if you say the item is yours, you'll get it. It may be dishonest, but all's fair in the lost and found.

Flag Change



The town flag flies high at the main gate. If you don't like the pattern that is on the flag, you can make your own custom design. Just create a design at the Able Sisters' shop then talk to Booker about changing the flag. Your own custom flag will help your town feel more like home. See page 60 for more information about creating a personalized flag design. The gate also serves as an entrance for other people to come visit your town, and is the home of your town's lost and found. It is open 24 hours a day and is guarded by Booker and Copper.

Copper the Gatekeeper

Copper is the exact opposite of his sidekick Booker—he is all business when it comes to protecting and serving. His duties are related to the security of the front gate. No one gets in or out of your town without his permission. You can rest easy knowing that Copper is keeping the riffraff out of your fine neighborhood!





Copper is in charge of all things related to wireless play. If you want to leave your town or open your gate for a visitor from another town, simply let Copper know. He'll take care of setting it up.

Stepping Out

When you play wirelessly you can open up your town to other visitors or venture out and explore new towns. See page 50 for more info.



Visitor Information



you might want to ask me.

Many special visitors come through town on randomly selected days (see page 40) so you usually have to be lucky enough to run across them. Since Booker is always watching the front gate, though, he has the scoop on who's coming to town. Check in with Booker daily to make sure you don't missanyone.



ANIMAL CROSSING: WILD WORLD

The Town Hall 🥝

The town hall is always open for your convenience. Both the civic center and the post office are located inside the town hall. At the right counter, you can conduct financial business like depositing and withdrawing funds or paying off your debt to Tom Nook and take care of all your postal needs, like mailing correspondence and managing the flood of letters you've received. At the left counter you can make donations, check the environment, change the town tune or declare you're ready to move away.





Recycling Station



Look for the green bin inside the town hall. Use the recycling bin to get rid of unwanted items. Occasionally you may find items that other people have left for recycling; there's nothing wrong with taking them for yourself!

The Civic Center *Open 24 Hours a Day* 7 Days a Week

The civic center (the counter to the left with the green welcoming mat) is run by Pelly. Check the quality of the environment of your town, donate to charity or let Pelly know that you've had it with your town and you would like to move.

The Environment



Pelly monitors the town's "spirit" in relation to the vegetation growing. She'll give you a rating of how healthy the environment is. If you have lots of weeds and many dying plants, you'll get a poor rating. If you've kept up on your gardening you'll get a high score.

Moving Out of Town



Sometimes you just don't click with the town you live in. It might be the layout of the town, or it could be your neighbors. Luckily, you can always start your life over in another town. If you let Pelly know you want to move, she'll make it happen.





Donations



If you're feeling charitable you can make donations to the town of Boondox at the civic center. Besides making yourself feel good, you may receive exclusive gifts as rewards for how much you've donated. Check the list below for more details about donating.

Donation	Special Gift
10,000 Bells	Green Feather
200,000 Bells	Blue Feather
500,000 Bells	Yellow Feather
800,000 Bells	Red Feather
1,100,000 Bells	Purple Feather
1,400,000 Bells	White Feather
6,400,000 Bells	Rainbow Feather

The town has a preset tune that plays every time you talk to someone in town. If you don't like the music, you can change it. Just move the notes up and down to compose your new hit song!

Phyllis and the Night Shift

The Town Hall is open 24 hours a day, and it's too much to ask Pelly to stay there all the time-she would end up getting very grumpy. Luckily, her sister Phyllis takes over for the night shift, and will also help out if you have visitors from another town.



Phyllis is always in a bad mood—it must be the night hours getting to her. Whenever you ask her for help, she'll act like you're imposing on her. Don't let her sullen mood and poor customer service bother you—she treats everyone this way!

received letters that you would like to keep, you can deposit or withdraw funds from your per-

sonal savings account here and make payments towards your debt to Tom Nook.

The Post Office Open 24 Hours a Day 7 Days a Week

The post office, also run by Pelly, is at the right-side desk with the red mat inside the town hall. In addition to sending out letters you have written to your friends, and storing and organizing

Mail a Letter



If you want to mail a letter that you've written, you need to give it to Pelly or Phyllis at the post office. They will make sure that Pete, the mail pelican, delivers it. See page 42 for more information on Pete and the Animal Crossing air-mail service.

Save a Letter



If you've piled up a bunch of letters from your friends and neighbors, you can store and organize them at the post office. This will keep you from having to stash them at your own house.

Access Your Account



You can hold only a limited number of bells before you'll need money bags to hold all your loot, so at some point you'll want to set up a savings account at the Post Office. Besides creating a nest egg, you'll get nice prizes for keeping certain minimum amounts in your account (see the chart to the right).

Account Balance	Gift
1,000,000 Bells	Box of Tissues
10,000,000 Bells	Piggy Bank
100,000,000 Bells	Pelly's Pic
500,000,000 Bells	Phyllis's Pic
999,999,999 Bells	Town Hall Model

Town Hall Paper

Your savings account rewards and monthly interest statements will be sent with a letter on special town hall stationery. These are the only ways to see this style of stationery.

The Town Museum *Open 24 Hours a Day* 7 Days a Week

You'll find Blathers running the museum in town 24 hours a day. He's a night owl (literally!), so you may find him catching some winks during daytime hours. Talk to him to make donations of bugs, fish and paintings, or to examine fossils you find. The museum holds several rooms to display different types of exhibits, and also includes an observatory and a café.

Donation



Blathers will take donations of anything the museum doesn't already have. You can donate fish, insects, paintings (as long as they aren't fakes) and fossils (once he's examined them). He'll also share his vast knowledge of creatures and artifacts with you.

Check a Fossil



When you dig up a fossil you won't know what it is until you have Blathers examine it. Once he's checked it out he will tell you what type of fossil you found, and perhaps give you the chance to donate it to the museum if it's the first specimen of its kind.

Getting Props for Your Discovery

dinosaur track	Jack	
archaeopteryx	Jack	
Peking Man	Jack	2
shark tooth	Jack	
T-rex skull	Jack	
T-rex torso	John	
tricera tail	John	
dimetrodon skull	Jill	

If you donate a painting or a cockroach to the museum, the exhibit will credit you with the discovery. If you want to check what the museum has on display, talk to Blathers and choose Exhibits. You'll see a listing of all museum donations and donors.



Aquatic Creatures

The wing of the museum devoted to aquatic creatures consists of two rooms the front room is pretty standard and contains two large fish tanks, and the back room is like a scene from the depths of the ocean, giving you total immersion into an underwater world. For a complete list of aquatic creatures see page 145.

Insects and Spiders



Insects are displayed in two rooms. One is set in a forest atmosphere, and the other is more of a tropical theme. Be warned it's kind of creepy seeing all the bugs roaming freely without being enclosed. For a complete list of insects, see page 142.

Fossils



Fossils are displayed piece by piece as parts of the skeleton are completed. Once you've donated all the pieces, you'll be able to see your dinosaur skeleton in all its glory. There are two rooms of fossils to examine. For a complete list of the fossils, see page 148.

Paintings



The paintings section of the museum may take you a while to fill up, as paintings can be difficult to come by. The traveling merchant Redd usually has paintings for sale (see pg. 41), but they are very pricey and many are fakes. Blathers, of course, will accept only authentic paintings for display in the museum.

The Observatory



Inside the museum you'll see stairs going up to a second floor-this is where the observatory is located. It is run by Blathers's sister Celeste (who also seems to fall asleep during the day, though she won't admit it). Chat with her; she'll let you look through the powerful telescope and observe the stars.

Stargazing



If you decide to do some stargazing, you can take a look at the constellations that have been created by other people in your town, or admire the ones you created yourself. You can also see the date they were named and find out the best time to see them in the night sky.

Creating Constellations



Because Blathers bought Celeste a discounted star chart without constellations, she lets visitors create new constellations and name them. Just connect the dots to create a constellation, and name it Big Ugly—or whatever strikes your fancy!



Get the Museum Model

The roommate who stocks the museum with the most fish, paintings, fossils and insects will be rewarded with the museum model—a fitting memento to commemorate your commitment to the arts and sciences.

Share Your Stars with the World



The Roost Open 24 Hours a Day 7 Days a Week

If you're looking for a cool place to hang out and drink (virtual) coffee, The Roost is your place. Located within the museum, this cafe is a popular meeting place where all the locals go to relax and socialize, plus some out-oftowners will stop by once in a while. The Roost is run by a bird named Brewster, who is a master barista.

Folks, Give It Up for K.K. Slider!



Be sure to visit The Roost on Saturday nights. K.K. Slider has a weekly gig that starts at 7:30pm (though he won't take requests until 8:00). You can just take in the good music, or you can make requests. For more information about the legendary K.K. Slider, see page 40.



If you sit down at the bar, Brewster will pour you a cup of joe. Don't take the time to let it cool down-Brewster will get offended if you don't drink his brew right away. The more you hang out with Brewster, the more he will warm up to you and become chatty.

Haven't We Met Somewhere Before?

A familiar roaming traveler sometimes stops by The Roost for a visit. Turn to page 46 for details.

The Bulletin Board

You'll find the town bulletin board near the town hall. Messages for the residents of your burg will be posted here. Like Booker at the gate, the bulletin board will usually have information posted about any major goings-on within your town. A message will show the date it was posted, as well as who posted it.







The bulletin board's not just for your neighbors—you can write messages on it, too! Got something you need to get off your chest? Share a poem, make an announcement, or tell the world how you feel with a post on the bulletin board.



Neighborhood Activities

Fishing, gardening, bug-hunting—there's always something fun to do in Animal Crossing: Wild World. Here are a few helpful tips to get you started.

As Time Goes By

Time stops for no one in Animal Crossing. Many important events occur only at certain hours of the day or on certain days of the year. Even the type of wildlife you encounter depends on the season or the time of day. Check in every day to make sure you don't miss anything!

The Difference Is Night and Day





As the sun sets, businesses will close and

most townsfolk will go to sleep. If you go for an evening stroll, you might run into

the occasional night owl.

Daytime is busytime for your town. Neighbors are out and about, and the majority of activities and events take place during the day, just like real life.

The Seasons of the Year



Spring is a vibrant time when vegetation comes to life, and you may even spot an occasional rainbow. Don't miss the Flower Fest, where you can win special prizes.



Summer

Summer means lots of sunshine ... and lots of bugs! The Bug-Off competitions take place during this time of the year, and fireworks shows will be held as well.



Leaves start to change color and float from the trees during the fall. It's also time for the annual Acorn Festival, where you can trade in acorns for rare furniture.



As the year winds down, your town becomes a winter wonderland. Make snowmen and enjoy the Bright Nights, when neighbors decorate their houses.



The Right Tools for the Job

If you want to get the most out of your life, you're going to need lots of tools. Luckily, Tom Nook's shop has just about everything you'll ever need. He carries only a few tools at a time, though, so if he doesn't have that slingshot you covet, check back another day.



The Basics of Fishing

There's nothing like a day of fishing. Of course, it's not much fun if you can't catch any fish! After you purchase a fishing rod from Tom Nook, take some time to practice casting your line—it's harder than it seems. If you're lucky enough to nab a fish, you can sell it to Tom

How and Where to Cast





To have success fishing, you've got to go where the fish are. When you see a shadow in a river or lake, approach the water slowly and cast your line using the touch screen or the A Button. If there is a current, be sure to cast upstream so your bait and lure travel toward the fish, not away from them.

Favorite Fishing Spots

Different types of fish prefer different types of water. Certain fish can be caught in rivers and other types can be caught in ponds. And sometimes you'll catch something besides fish: garbage! If you do haul in some refuse, drop it off at the recycling bin in the town hall.

Waterfall



The river that runs through your town starts at this scenic waterfall. It's the only place to catch the large char.

River's Mouth



The river's mouth is at the end of your town's river, which is located in a random area in each game. You can catch salmon and king salmon there.

Main Pond



The river will create a pond in your town. The fish there include catfish, giant snakeheads and pond smelt.

Ocean



Many strange and beautiful types of fish live in the ocean, such as the coelacanth, jellyfish and barred knifejaw.

Nook (prices vary) or donate it to the museum. There are dozens of types of fish, depending on the season. For a complete rundown of the different breeds of fish and their selling prices, see page 145.

When and How to Reel 'Em In





Timing is crucial: if you're overanxious and tug the line out early, you'll miss the fish; but if you wait too long, the fish will swim away with your bait. Notice when your lure bobs underwater. Once the fish has taken the bait, hold the A Button or press and hold the touch screen continually until the fish is caught.

Holding Pond



The holding pond is a small enclosed pool in town. You can find killifish, crawfish and frogs there.

River



The river runs straight through the middle of your town. It's home to many types of fish, including carp, angelfish and rainbow trout.

Get the Golden Rod

B

Catching every type of fish can be daunting and time-consuming, but if you pull off the amazing feat, Tortimer will reward you with the golden fishing rod, which increases the "reel in" time by five sec-

Enter the Fishing Tournament



Take your fishing skills to the fishing tournaments held five times a year—you can win a trophy. See the calendar of events on the poster for more info.

Buggin' Out

You can find bugs all over town, at any time of the day or night. To start collecting the creepy critters, though, you must first purchase a net from Tom Nook's shop. Bugs can be even harder to catch than fish, as they respond much more to movement and are much easier to frighten away. Luckily, there are so many bugs in your town that if you lose one there's sure to be another right around the corner.

Get the Golden Net



If you catch every bug in the game, Tortimer will reward you with the golden net, which is twice the size of the normal net, making bug-catching twice as easy.





Make sure you have a net in hand. Some bugs require you to perform a sneak attack, and others require you to run. When you get close enough you must act quickly. With the net equipped, use the touch screen or the A Button to catch the insect.

Where the Bugs Roam

It's hard to take five steps in Animal Crossing without bumping into a common bug. Locating the rare ones, however, is a different story. Below is a complete accounting of areas where different types of bugs hang out, including cicadas, grasshoppers and crickets.

On the Ground



Watch where you're stepping, bub—there might be a valuable insect under your feet! Grasshoppers and crickets both live on the ground, and they're not easy to catch—you have to run after these quick critters.

In the Air



The most common bugs, such as butterflies and dragonflies, can be found flying in the air. Flying insects require you to chase them—except the mosquito, which will come after you!

On Flowers



Flowers can attract insects like ladybugs or the rare orchid mantis. Brightly-colored blossoms can sometimes camouflage the critters, however, so watch for movement as you pass by.

Near Water



Like people, insects are drawn to the water during the hot summer months. In June, see if you can spot some rare fireflies near the water after dark.

Why Don't You Just Bug-Off?



Show off your bug skills in the annual Bug-Off tournament, where you can compete for trophies and rare prizes. See the calendar of events for more info.

See page 142 for a rundown of all the insects in the game, plus the best seasons, weather and time of day to catch each one. Now grab your net and start collecting those creepy crawlers!

Near Lights

On Trees



Some bugs, like cicadas, will rest on the

tree trunks, just below the leaves. Keep

an eye out-they can be difficult to spot

and they require a sneak attack.



Anyone who has ever cleaned a porch light can tell you that bugs are attracted to light. If you're out for a late-night stroll, keep an eye out for insects buzzing around street lamps and outdoor house lights.

Extreme Bug-Hunting

Not all bugs are buzzing around out in the open. Many insects hide in dark places, like beneath rocks or underground, while others won't show up at all unless you set out bait for them. To catch the shy guys, prepare to use your wits (or at least some old turnips), cross

By Setting Traps



Wondering what to do with those rotten turnips you forgot to sell? Don't throw them out-use stinky old turnips to attract ants and cockroaches (please don't try this at home!).

Under Rocks



Many creepy crawlers like to lurk in the dank shadows under a rock. Take your shovel and whack one of the many boulders in your town-you might be rewarded with a startled pill bug.

your fingers and follow our helpful hints. For a more complete list of bugs and where to find

them in your town, see page 142.

Underground



If you're ever out on a hike and you hear a strange chirping, follow the sound. When the chirping is at its loudest, start digging in the dirt to unearth a valuable (and loud) mole cricket.

In Trees



When you shake a tree, you can often find money bags and gifts, but it's also a good way to find spiders or other creepycrawlies. If you dislodge a beehive, though, you'd better net your haul quickly to avoid a nasty sting.

I Caught a Bunch of Bugs and Fish-Now What?

Wondering what to do with your big catch? You can always free any insects or fish you find, but here are some better (and usually more profitable) options for what to do with your growing wildlife collection.

Use the Timer Purchase the timer at Tom Nook's Shop to keep a tally of the bugs and fish you catch. To find out more about the timer, see page 52.

Donate Them

Give the insect or fish to Blathers-he will put it on display at the museum. See page 19 for more information.

Sell Them

Tom Nook will purchase bugs and fish, and the rarer they are, the more money you'll get. See page 28 for more information

Build Your Own Museum



When you drop a bug or fish inside your house it will have its own container. so you can display your finds in your home. You can live in a museum just like Blathers does!

Up, Up and Away!

Once in a while, you might spot a balloon floating by on the top screen. If you've purchased a slingshot from Tom Nook's shop, you can use it to shoot balloons out of the sky to earn collectible gifts. Here are some sharp-shooting slingshot tips.



Equip your character with the slingshot and carefully line up beneath the drifting balloon-you can shoot only one shot at a time, so timing is critical for success. If you pop the balloon, the present will fall to the ground for you to collect.

The Animal Crossing Air Patrol

You'll see more than balloons floating in the air-watch for special visitors like Pete and Gulliver to fly by on your top screen. See pages 42 and 45 for more information.

Get the Golden Slingshot



After you shoot 15 items out of the sky, you will be rewarded with the golden slingshot (if you can shoot it out of the sky!). It fires three shots at a time in a spread pattern, and will greatly improve your chances of shooting down objects from the sky.

Digging Up Buried Treasure

Feeling a bit pirate-ish today? Grab a shovel, matey, and start hunting for buried treasure around your town. Small stars mark the spots where something is buried. Purchase a shovel from Tom Nook's shop and use it to uncover fossils, Gyroids and all sorts of surprises. You can also use the shovel to bury your own items in the ground or to plant a tree.

Gyroids



When you first find a fossil, it looks like a blue disc. Once you have it appraised, however, you can sell it to Tom Nook or donate it to the museum. See page 148 for a complete list of fossils.

Planting Vegetation

Have a green thumb? With the right tools and a little planning, you can turn your town into a plant-lover's paradise. Just purchase some seeds or saplings from Tom Nook and plant them wherever you like. Try to put a little thought into the visual presentation, keeping paths open when planting trees and flowers-you want vegetation to accent your town, not take it over.

Planting Regular Trees





Check out what I dug up

A mini gongoid!

Like fossils, you'll find Gyroids only buried

underground. You can display the unique

animated items in your home or sell them

to Tom Nook. See page 152 for a com-

plete list of Gyroids. Once sold, Gyroids

cannot be repurchased.

There are two types of tree saplings available at Tom Nook's store: regular and cedar. If you see a brown spot on the ground, plant a sapling to add some green to your town. Don't plant too many, though, or it will impede foot traffic.

Planting Flowers





Planting flowers is a great way to attract valuable bugs and improve your town's popularity-plus they just look nice! You can buy seeds at Tom Nook's or dig up wild flowers from around town and replant them in a new spot. They will bloom year-round with the proper care. With a little experimentation it is also possible to cross-fertilize flowers to create new colors.

Multiplayer Fun with Burying Things



When you're traveling between towns, you can set up treasure hunts or traps for your friends. (See page 49 for more information.)

Get the Golden Shovel



The golden shovel is a real moneymaker-you can use it to bury money bags and grow money trees! The larger the sum of money you inter, the greater

the chance the money tree will bear fruit. It's pretty easy to get the golden shovel-just bury a shovel in the ground and leave it there for a full day (but make sure you have a second shovel so you can dig it up). A money tree will take about a week to reach maturity.



Planting Fruit Trees





Harvesting fruit is a great way to make a living in Animal Crossing, and the more fruit trees you have, the more money you can make. Pick some fruit from one of the existing fruits trees in your town, bury it in the soil, and wait for a tiny fruit-tree sapling to sprout. In a few days, your tree will mature and bear fruit.

What's This? A Coconut?



Occasionally a coconut will make its way from a tropical island onto your beach. Collect the coconut and bury it in the ground along the beach to grow your own coconut palm. You can start an orchard and sell the fruit to Tom Nook.

Join the Flower Fest During the Month of April

Take part in the Flower Fest during April to see who can create the best garden. Consult the calendar of events on the poster for more info.

How Does Your Garden Grow?

Gardening isn't easy-plants require constant care. The watering can (available at Tom Nook's shop) is essential to following through with your planting projects. The following are some useful gardening tips to help you get the most out of your efforts.

Drink Up





Newly planted flowers need lots of water. If they start to turn brown and wither away, you need to use the watering can more often (rain also affects plant growth). Equip the watering can and press the A Button (or tap with the stylus) near a flower or sapling to water it.

Get the Golden Can

-

If you can keep the environment perfect for 16 days in a row, Pelly or Phyllis will reward you with the golden can.

Walk, Don't Run



Hey—watch where you're running, kid! Flowers are very delicate, and can easily get trampled by people sprinting through them. Make sure you slow down when approaching a flower bed—the garden you save may be your own!

A Clear Case for Clear-Cutting





Everyone loves trees, but sometimes you can have too much of a good thing. To make space to move around in your town, you'll occasionally have to down a few trees with your axe. Don't worry—you can always plant a new tree in a less-populated area of town.

Whack Those Weeds



Weed pulling is one of your most important jobs in Animal Crossing. If you don't stay on top of them, weeds will soon take over your town. To eliminate these pests, get near them and press the B Button to pull them out of the ground.

Such Pretty Weeds



If you let your town go too long without weeding, you'll see a giant rafflesia bloom. You can't pull or dig them up simply clean away any other weeds and garbage, and wait for the rafflesia to disappear. (However, if you want to catch flies, hang around the rafflesia before the flowers disappear.)

Does Your Town Need a Checkup?



If you're wondering what kind of shape your town is in, check with Pelly—she'll give you the lowdown on your town's condition. (Phyllis will deliver the same information, though in a much harsher tone!)

Get the Golden Axe



If you meet up with the philosopher Pascal (the red guy shown below) at the beach, he will let you trade in a scallop seashell for the golden axe, which doesn't break from usage like a regular axe. See page 42 for further detail.



ANIMAL CROSSING: WILD WORLD 27

Makinga Quick Bell

Running short on bells? Here are some quick moneymaking tips to help you start raking in the moolah.

Dig It Up



Fossils are some of the most valuable items you can dig up, but you must get them appraised before you sell them. Gyroids, on the other hand, can be sold right away for big bells.

Shake It Out





Gathering fruit is one of the easiest ways to earn cash. Tom Nook will give you 100 bells for each piece of fruit you bring him from the trees native to your town, and 500 bells for fruit you've harvested after planting a foreign fruit. Trees can hold a lot more then just fruit, though—sometimes a good tree-shaking can net you a bag of bells or even a piece of furniture!

Watch Out for That Bee!

When shaking trees, watch out for beehives. If you see one, run into a building to avoid getting stung. If you suffer a sting, your face will turn into a hideous, swollen mess, which may frighten your neighbors. Medicine from Tom Nook's shop will help you heal, or you can simply save and restart your game to heal fully.

28 NINTENDO PLAYER'S GUIDE

Fish It Out



If you've got lots of patience and a steady hand, fishing can be a good way to make big-time money—rare catches like stringfish or coelacanth can earn you up to 15,000 bells apiece!

Use a Net



Smack a Rock



If you smack a rock with your shovel, it might kick out a bag of money. If it does, keep hitting it like crazy until it runs dry. Smacking rocks is a great way to earn cash. Instead of donating that rare bug you caught to some musty old museum, why not sell it to Tom Nook for some cold, hard bells? His store will pay handsomely for rare bugs (and a decent price for the common type, too).

Shoot It Down



If you see a balloon with a gift tied to it floating in the sky, you're not going nuts it's just your lucky day! Shoot the balloon with your slingshot and cash in your present (usually a rare item) at Tom Nook's shop for a hefty sum of beautiful bells.

Who Sells Seashells?



Another easy way to earn bells is to sell seashells from down by the seashore (try saying that three times fast!). A few hours after you have picked up the shells, more will wash up on the shore, so check back later. Many of the shells look the same, but they go by different names and sell for wildly differing prices, so pay close attention.

			Sol and Astronomical Control of C
Type of Shell	Price*	Type of Shell	Price*
Conch	350 Bells	Sand Dollar	60 Bells
Coral	250 Bells	Scallop	600 Bells
Dall's Top	90 Bells	Venus Comb	150 Bells
Pearl Oyster	1,200 Bells	White Scallop	450 Bells
Porceletta	30 Bells		

* Tom Nook's buying price

Search for the Secret Scallop

The scallop is one of the most valuable shells and it's the only way you'll get the golden axe from Pascal. To obtain the scallop, first purchase a red turnip from Joan and plant it in the ground for a day. Then dig up that turnip and feed it to Wendell. If he gives you the turban, trade it to Saharah for the massage chair, then trade the massage chair to Mayor Tortimer for the scallop. Whew! See page 40 to find out when all these folks will visit your town.

Foreign-Fruit Fandango





Tom Nook is a foreign-fruit freak. He will pay big money for different fruit from another town, so if you go on a trip to another land, be sure to bring some back. Instead of cashing the fruit in right away, though, plant some and start your own exotic-fruit orchardyou'll soon be rolling in bells!

The Turnip Trade



Turnip trading (buying turnips and reselling for a profit) is a tough racketyou've got to know when to hold 'em, and know when to sell 'em before they rot. You can also try planting red turnips and growing them yourself. The bigger they get, the more Tom Nook will pay for them. See page 45 for more information.

Special Events, Special Visitors



Taking part in special events and activities, such as the Acorn Festival or the Bug-Off competition, can earn you valuable prizes (see the calendar of events for more info). Also keep an eye out for special visitors that will give you rare items. Gracie, for instance, will give you expensive shirt patterns. To learn more about these visitors and when they appear, see page 40.

Dumpster Diving



Another neighbor's garbage can be your gold mine! Check out the recycling bin at City Hall for discarded items you can resell to Tom Nook. Another place where you can occasionally find free stuff is the lost and found at the main gate (tended by Booker). Finders keepers!

The Import/Export Business

If you plan on visiting another town, be sure to bring some of your local fruit with you to sell ("exotic" fruit always goes for a lot), then bring some of the foreign products back home and start an orchard or sell it to Tom Nook for a bundle of bells.

Don't Be a Miser-Spread the Love (and the Bells)

Now that you've mastered the art of moneymaking in Animal Crossing, you may find yourself in the enviable position of having more bells than you know what to do with. Instead of wasting your dough on another silly hat (do you really need three pirate hats?), why not share with the less fortunate?

Give the Newbies a Helping Hand



Give your new room-mate the housewarming gift everyone loves: money! Attach a money bag to a letter and mail it to your roommatehe might return the favor someday.

The Big Payoff

Don't forget your housing debt to Tom Nook. Whenever you get an extra bunch of bells, make a house payment to Pelly at the bank. Even though the bank won't ever come to col lect on your debt, it's a good idea to pay off the loan as soon as possible so you can expand your home

Forming Friendships

It pays to have a good-neighbor policy in Animal Crossing—if you are nice to folks, they are usually nice to you. Here are some easy ways to win friends and influence animals in your town.

Introduce Yourself

When you arrive in town, the first thing you should do is meet your new neighbors. (Tom Nook even makes it a job requirement!) You can check the map to see where everyone is living. If you do a good job of keeping your fellow citizens happy in your town and making it a nice place to live, even more folks will move into the neighborhood. When you do get new residents, be sure to go over and welcome them to town.



As you start to introduce yourself you will realize every neighbor has a unique personality. They may ask you some strange questions, like what your birthday and blood type are, but that is just their way of getting to know you.

Taking the Time to Listen

Be sure to visit every character in your neighborhood and check in with them on a regular basis to bolster the sense of community that will keep your neighbors happy about living in your town. Sometimes it will just be random conversation, but it is still important to listen. Below are some examples of conversations you will have with your neighbors.

Idle Chitchat and Drama



Opinions and Tastes



age it. Sometimes there is nothing much to say, but oftentimes they will share basic town information or offer good advice, like how to make bells or how to accomplish tasks. They may even get very personal with you and let you in on some of the complex drama going on in their life. This is a sign that you are becoming close friends with your neighbor.

If your neighbors just want to talk, encour-

Talking to your neighbors will sometimes reveal their likes and dislikes. A towny might tell you that he's looking for a certain series of furniture. If you can find it for him, your neighbor will reward you. Occasionally neighbors will ask you for their opinion on things. Give an honest answer and see how they react.

The Chase Is On





As you walk around getting to know your neighbors, once in a while a neighbors expression will change and he will chase you down. Talk to him and take the time to listen to what he has to say. If you are kind to them or answer a question, you might receive a gift.

Just Stay Out of It



Every now and then you will come across a few neighbors who have started their own conversations. (You can tell by the expressions over their heads.) You can walk up and press the talk button to eavesdrop. Sometimes you'll overhear gossip, other times you'll witness a fight and sometimes your neighbors will include you in the conversation.

Hangin' with the Neighbors

The folks in your town can do more than just stand around and talk all day-they like to go out and do stuff just like you do. There are many different things you can do with your neighbors, like write letters, trade furniture and other collectible items, and even compete

Write a Letter and Get a Response



To get the most out of Animal Crossing, you will have to perfect your letter-writing skills. For best results, keep your letters well-written and try to include extra touches like hearts and music notes. Send out letters to as many neighbors as possible as often as you can to create a strong sense of community. Of course, attaching a gift doesn't hurt, either!



If you compose polite, well-written letters and you've been generous with gifts, you'll likely receive an appreciative note or be thanked the next time you see the object of your good will. You may even receive a gift in return, and your pen pal may show off the letter to other people. Your mom will also send you the occasional letter. Moms are good that way.

Trades and Quests





Sometimes neighbors will want something specific. If they see that you have a particular item, they may offer you a trade for it. Even if you do not want the item, you should consider taking the offer. If you don't have the item, track it down for your neighbor the reward may be worth the extra effort.

More Tips on Neighborly Activities



Turn to page 32 for a complete list of possible neighbors and their personalities, as well as tips on interacting with them. in contests against each other. Below are a few samples of activities you can partake in with your Animal Crossing pals. Now get out there and start socializing!

There Can Be Only One!



Every now and then, you might run into a neighbor who thinks he is the best at fishing or bug catching. In fact, he might even challenge you to a fishing or bug catching contest. Win the contest to receive a gift. If you lose or tie, though, you will have to try again.

Have a Happy Birthday!

Many of your neighbors will remember your birthday and give you gifts on your special day. (And, of course, your mom will always send a letter with a gift.) Your neighbors have birthdays too, so be sure to check the bulletin board for birthday announcements. Your neighbors will have a party at their house, so don't forget to bring a present.



Lending a Helping Hand



Neighbors will often ask you to run errands for them, like picking up medicine or retrieving an item they lent to a friend. Sometimes, though, these seemingly simple tasks will have you running all over town.

Don't Forget to Wave

If you want to maintain a good friendship with your neighbors (or rack up a few brownie points with them) be sure to wave to them before and after having a conversation. If you're in a hurry, you can just wave as you pass by—simply tap on the neighbor while your character is standing at a distance.



Friends and Neighbors

Your town is full of colorful characters. Chosen at random from the group below, each of your neighbors will interact with you in their own unique style—some are friendly, some are rude and some are downright weird. We've compiled all of the possible neighbors here, including their personality types, the tag phrases they like to use and a personal quote from each one. Find out which neighbors to meet and which ones to avoid.





ANIMAL CROSSING: WILD WORLD



FRIENDS AND NEIGHBORS



COMMUNITY LIVING


FRIENDS AND NEIGHBORS



ANIMAL CROSSING: WILD WORLD



COMMUNITY LIVING



ANIMAL CROSSING: WILD WORLD 39

Special Visitors

You never know who might drop by in Animal Crossing– sometimes it will be a hungry walrus, other times a guitarplaying pup. Here is a complete guest list, including information on when and where you're most likely to bump into these vagabonds.

K.K. Slider 🧷

7:30pm to 12:00am Every Saturday night in The Roost

Once a poor street musician relegated to impromtu performances outside the train station, K.K. Slider now has a regular gig every Saturday night at the museum café The Roost. With a diverse selection of song styles, this musical mutt can play everything from tear-jerker ballads to bombastic heavy-metal anthems. Kick back with a cup of joe and enjoy the unique vocal stylings of the Prince Pup of Pop, K.K. Slider.



K.K. Slider's Picture

If you give K.K. Slider the right gift, he'll present you with a picture of himself. See page 44 for more information.

Making Requests



K.K. Slider is no doggy diva—he plays for the people. He will gladly take song requests to please his loyal fans. Of course, a request has to be a song he knows! Luckily, we've provided you with a complete list of all his greatest hits, some of which he'll play only as special requests. Just type in the name of the tune—K.K. Slider will kick out the iams.

Take K.K. Slider Home with You



Can't get enough of that funky K.K. Slider stuff? At the end of his performance, K.K. will give you a tape so you can rock out at home. See page 9 for more information.

Music Requests List for K.K. Slider

Agent K.K.	K.K. Gumbo	King K.K.
Aloha K.K.	K.K. Jazz	Lucky K.K.
Café K.K.	K.K. Lament	Marine Song 2001
Comrade K.K.	K.K. Love Song	Mountain Song
DJ K.K.	K.K. Lullaby	Mr. K.K.
Forest Life	K.K. Mambo	My Place
Go K.K. Rider	K.K. Marathon	Neapolitan
I Love You	K.K. March	Only Me
Imperial K.K.	K.K. Metal	Pondering
K.K. Aria	K.K. Ragtime	Rockin' K.K.
K.K. Ballad	K.K. Rally	Señor K.K.
K.K. Blues	K.K. Reggae	Soulful K.K.
K.K. Bossa	K.K. Rock	Steep Hill
K.K. Calypso	K.K. Rockabilly	Surfin' K.K.
K.K. Casbah	K.K. Safari	The K. Funk
K.K. Chorale	K.K. Salsa	To the Edge
K.K. Condor	K.K. Samba	Two Days Ago
K.K. Country	K.K. Ska	
K.K. Cruisin'	K.K. Song	
K.K. D & B	K.K. Soul	
K.K. Dirge	K.K. Steppe	
K.K. Dixie	K.K. Swing	
K.K. Etude	K.K. Tango	
K.K. Faire	K.K. Technopop	
K.K. Folk	K.K. Waltz	
K.K. Fusion	K.K. Western	

Arrives at 6:00am and stays for 24 hours (tent closes at 12:00am) Randomly chosen day from Monday to Friday (ask Booker for specifics)

Redd is a shady character who runs a traveling black market. He appears on random weekdays with a fresh set of merchandise for sale in his tent. Redd deals in hard-to-find collectibles, some of which are available only through him. As you'd expect, the prices are sky-



high, and you even need a password to view his collection. If you're determined to get that ultrarare opulent painting, though, here are a few tips to help you deal with the felonious fox. Many of Redd's items will eventually be available at Tom Nook's Shop for a lower price.

If you'd like to enter Redd's tent and view his selection of rare items for purchase, you'll need a password. Ask around town to obtain the password, then use it to answer Redd's question. Once you're inside the tent, you'll have the option to join Redd's Membership (the fee is 3,000 bells). If you do, the letters he sends you will contain the password, and you'll have unlimited access to the tent.

Crazy Like a Fox

Redd is a bit on the paranoid sidehe keeps his most prized possesions locked away in a safe. If you'd like to do the same, see page 44 to find out how.

Redd and Lyle: Partners in Crime?

It appears Redd has a "business arrangement" with Lyle, the insurance salesman (see page 42). If you talk to Lyle, he'll ask you what day of the week you'd like Redd to make his visits, making it easier for you to plan for his arrival in advance.

Fox Paper

Redd

When you join Redd's Membership he will send you the password to enter his tentit'll be written on special fox paper. This paper is for members only, so be sure to sign up!

Counterfeit Capers



Most paintings can be purchased only from Redd. Unfortunetely, Redd often deals with forgeries, so you won't know if it's the real thing or a worthless reproduction until you have Blathers check its authenticity. See page 19 for more info.

COMMUNITY LIVING

Redd's Items	Price*	Redd's Items	Price*	Redd's Items	Price*
Amazing Machine	900 Bells	Green Wardrobe	575 Bells	Red Corner	1,700 Bells
Amazing Painting **	490 Bells	High-End Stereo	687 Bells	Regal Bed	780 Bells
Baby Bed	725 Bells	Hospital Bed	900 Bells	Regal Chair	525 Bells
Backyard Pool	247 Bells	Judge's Bell	447 Bells	Robo-Closet	600 Bells
Basketball Hoop	530 Bells	Kiddie Bed	525 Bells	Robo-Lamp	400 Bells
Black Katana	3,000 Bells	Kiddie Clock	370 Bells	Rocket	600 Bells
Black Knight	700 Bells	Lawn Mower	690 Bells	Saddle Fence	545 Bells
Black Rook	700 Bells	Lefty Lucky Cat	425 Bells	Saw Horse	300 Bells
Blue Bed	525 Bells	Lovely Amoire	560 Bells	Scary Painting **	490 Bells
Blue Table	450 Bells	Lovely End Table	450 Bells	Snake Plant	300 Bells
Cabana Bed	550 Bells	Lovely Painting **	490 Bells	Solemn Painting **	490 Bells
Cabana Chair	400 Bells	Lucky Black Cat	425 Bells	Space Shuttle	695 Bells
Cabin Chair	425 Bells	Mama Panda	120 Bells	Spaceman	360 Bells
Cabin Dresser	540 Bells	Medicine Chest	570 Bells	Steam Roller	1,125 Bells
Calm Painting **	490 Bells	Merry-Go-Round	160 Bells	Strange Painting **	490 Bells
Classic Vanity	640 Bells	Modern End Table	475 Bells	Super Toilet	495 Bells
Classic Wardrobe	640 Bells	Modern Wardrobe	640 Bells	Tabletop Game	620 Bells
Clear Model	840 Bells	Moving Painting **	490 Bells	Timpano Drum	525 Bells
Common Painting **	490 Bells	Nice Painting **	490 Bells	Turntable	645 Bells
Dainty Painting **	490 Bells	Opulent Painting **	490 Bells	Warm Painting **	490 Bells
Deer Scare	450 Bells	Pantheon Post	900 Bells	Well	675 Bells
Dice Stereo	537 Bells	Perfect Painting **	490 Bells	White Katana	9,200 Bells
Exotic Bed	635 Bells	Pothos	325 Bells	White Knight	700 Bells
Exotic Table	575 Bells	Quaint Painting **	490 Bells	White Rook	700 Bells
Famous Painting **	490 Bells	Racoon Figurine	500 Bells	Wide-Screen TV	550 Bells
Flowery Painting **	490 Bells	Ranch Chair	350 Bells	Worthy Painting **	490 Bells
Frog Woman Pole	350 Bells	Ranch Dresser	680 Bells		
Green Dresser	580 Bells	Rare Painting **	490 Bells		

* This is Tom Nook's buying price. To find out how much Nook will sell an item for, see the complete items list. ** These paintings are available only through Redd.



On the top screen at 9:00am and 5:00pm Random day from Monday to Friday

Through rain, sleet or snow, Pete the pelican can occasionally be seen flying high above your town, faithfully delivering your mail. Watch your top screen and listen for the sound clue to catch this hard-working public servant making his mail rounds. Keep up the good work, Pete!

Feeling like going postal? If you happen to catch Pete flying across the screen, you can use your slingshot to shoot him down. Poor Pete!

24 hours a day during the Acorn Festival Cornimer The second week of October

Cornimer is a mysterious character who visits during the second week of October to run the Acorn Festival. He wears an acorn mask to get in the spirit of things and hangs out in front of the town hall waiting for people to take part in the festivities. No one knows Cornimer's secret identity, although he does bear a striking resemblance to a certain shellbacked mayor.



You can sell the acorns you collect to Tom Nook. (He'll pay 100 bells per acorn.) However, you are better off collecting them and giving them to Cornimer—he will reward you with rare and valuable items from the Mushroom series of furniture. However, Cornimer won't accept rotten acorns. If you offer them to him, he'll take your entire acorn stash instead and will give you no gift.

In front of your house from 6:00am to 6:00pm **Every Saturday**

Are you accident-prone? Maybe you should invest in some Animal Crossing insurance from your town's top (and only) insurance agent, Lyle. You'll get settlements in the mail for bee stings and painting forgeries. Additionally, Lyle can help you establish a specific day of the week for Redd, the black-market furniture salesman, to come through town-your real-life insurance doesn't do that, does it?



These insurance folks sure are pushy.

Insurance Paper

When you get your settlement in the mail, you'll receive the special insurance paper. This is the only way to see the rare stationery.

Cornimer's Gift	Price*	Cornimer's Gift	Price*
Mush Bed	3,000 Bells	Mush Lamp	2,400 Bells
Mush Closet	2,450 Bells	Mush Stand	2,400 Bells
Mush Chair	1,900 Bells	Mush Stool	1,800 Bells
Mush Dresser	2,450 Bells	Mush Table	2,500 Bells
Mush End Table	2,200 Bells	Mush TV	2,500 Bells

* Tom Nook's selling price after you've obtained the item

Awesome **Acorn Action**

Check the calendar of events on the foldout poster to find out more about what goes on during the Acorn Festival each October.

Pascal

Appears randomly between 6:00am and 12:00am Random day from Monday to Friday (ask Booker for specifics)

Pascal is a furry philosopher who randomly appears on the beach once a week. He'll hop out of the water and share some unsolicited deep thoughts with you. When he's finally done pontificating, he'll dive back into the water, but before he leaves he will give you a nice gift-a piece of Pirate-theme furniture. Nothing says "philosophy" quite like a pirate keg.



Listening to Pascal's long, crazy rants may be a challenge, but your patience will be rewarded with a great gift.

Pascal's Gift	Price*
Anchor	475 Bells
Barrel	200 Bells
Helm	280 Bells
Keg	200 Bells
Pascal's Pic	
Sea Deck	1,000 Bells
Sea View	1,000 Bells
Ship Cannon	455 Bells
Ship Compass	400 Bells

* Tom Nook's buying price

Get the Axe!

Did your axe break again? Pascal can hook you up with the unbreakable golden axe-if you give him the right gift. See page 44 for more details.

6:00am to 12:00am Saharah C Random day from Monday to Friday (ask Booker for specifics)

On any random weekday, Saharah will visit your town carrying a bundle of rare wallpaper and flooring. She'll be wandering around aimlessly, so you'll need to seek her out. The wallpaper and flooring that Saharah carries are available only from her. You won't know which pattern from the list before you're getting, but it will be something rare.





Saharah always forgets to bring her map when she makes deliveries. If you help her make her deliveries she will reward you with one of her exclusive wallpaper or flooring designs.

Chair or Vase?

Saharah has a secret-and it involves a strange addiction to turbans! If you get ahold of one, give it to her and see what happens (see page 44).

Saharah's Wallpaper	Price*	Saharah's Wallpaper	Price*
Ancient Wall	2,300 Bells	Meadow Vista	2,000 Bells
Blue Tarp	1,400 Bells	Ringside Seating	2,250 Bells
Desert Vista	2,250 Bells	Shoji Screen	1,875 Bells
Industrial Wall	1,875 Bells	Tropical Vista	2,300 Bells
Lunar Horizon	1,900 Bells	Western Vista	1,500 Bells
Music Room Wall	1,600 Bells		

Saharah's Flooring	Price*	Saharah's Flooring	Price*
Ancient Tile	2,400 Bells	Music Room Floor	1,800 Bells
Boxing Ring Mat	2,500 Bells	Saharah's Desert	1,800 Bells
Closed Road	1,625 Bells	Sandlot	1,700 Bells
Concrete Floor	1,800 Bells	Tatami Floor	2,125 Bells
Daisy Meadow	1,800 Bells	Tropical Floor	2,050 Bells
Lunar Surface	2,000 Bells	Western Desert	1,700 Bells

* Tom Nook's buying price

Gracie

Arrives at 6:00am and stays for 24 hours Random day from Monday to Friday (ask Booker for specifics)

Gracie is Animal Crossing's style diva, spreading fashion wisdom wherever she goes. She'll drive into your town on a random weekday in her fancy automobile (you may see her car parked in front of town hall). She is willing to share her rare, stylish and valuable shirt designs, but only if she cosiders you worthy.





Take Gracie's pop quiz to earn your fashionista badge. If you answer her questions, she'll give you a shirt design and send you an evaluation in the mail. The shirt will be a regular design that you may see at the Able Sisters' shop. If you keep pestering her after the quiz, she will offer to make you an exclusive design. If you pay her enough, you'll get one from the list below.

Gracie's Patterns Price* Gracie's Patterns Price* Gracie's Patterns Price* Barber Shirt 1.600 Bells Giraffe Shirt Sandwich Shirt 1,600 Bells 1,550 Bells **Butterfly Shirt** 1,800 Bells Grape Shirt 1.600 Bells Snow Shirt 1.700 Bells Caterpillar Tee 1,700 Bells Grass Shirt 1,450 Bells Splendid Shirt 1,550 Bells **Citrus Shirt** 1,600 Bells Gracie's Top 1,550 Bells Strawberry Shirt 1,600 Bells Cool Shirt 1.600 Bells Groovy Shirt 1.600 Bells **Tiger Shirt** 1.600 Bells **Coral Shirt** 1,550 Bells Hot Dog Shirt 1,500 Bells **Tin Shirt** 1,600 Bells Cow Shirt 1,600 Bells Kiwi Shirt 1,600 Bells Watermelon Shirt 1,600 Bells **Crossing Shirt** 1.550 Bells Ladybug Shirt 1.350 Bells Zebra Shirt 1.600 Bells **Fiendish Shirt** 1,700 Bells Melon Shirt 1,600 Bells Flan Shirt 1,600 Bells Orange Pinstripe 1,250 Bells

*Tom Nook's buying price

A Moldy Shirt?

Occasionally you will get a bonus item attached to Gracie's evaluation-the moldy shirt. Ick! Probably not what you had in mind, but it's a rare item nonetheless, and this is the only way to get it.

The Lost Kitten 🥥

Must visit another town Random day

Every parent's worst nightmare is losing a child in a strange town. Poor Kaitlin and her little kitty daughter Katie have become separated and are now frantically trying to find each other. If you run into either Kaitlin or Katie in your town, it's your civic duty to help reunite them. Also, you'll get a prize!

Lost Kitten Gift	Price*	Lost Kitten Gift	Price*
Apple TV	400 Bells	Music Box	1,050 Bells
K and K's Pic		Papa Bear	550 Bells
Lily-Pad Table	400 Bells	Papa Panda	120 Bells
Lovely Phone	2,600 Bells	Portrait	50 Bells

* Tom Nook's buying price

Wendell O Random day from Monday to Friday (ask Booker for specifics)

Wendel

I'm back from the brink! Thuh-thank you so much!

Puddle

Sweet, sweet food!

Wendell is a freeloading "artist" who travels the countryside in search of inspiration—and free food! He is always looking for a handout, and he'll eat just about anything. If you feed him, he will reward you with cool design patterns that you can use to decorate your town.

Feed Him Freshwater Fish



Footprints

Does your town need some roadwork? If you give Wendell creatures caught in rivers, lakes and other freshwater spots, he'll give you roadway patterns and other designs. Place them on the ground to create your own roads within your town.

Wireless Rangers to the Rescue



To meet Kaitlin and Katie and help reunite them, you must visit another town via local wireless play. For more information see page 52.

Feed Him Fruits, Turnips or Acorns



Turn your town into an old-school RPG with these throwback designs. Feed Wendell fruits, nuts or turnips to receive custom patterns with a retro video-game feel. Place them on the ground outside or make a cool shirt or hat.

Feed Him Ocean Fish





If you upgrade your roads, you'd better upgrade your road signs, as well. Wendell will give you road signs for any fish you catch at the beach. Some ocean fish will net you other cool designs, such as the fossil dummy or storm drain.

Eight Degrees of Wendell Saharah (pg. 43) Tortimer (poster) Pascal (pg. 42) Wendell loves all kinds of food, but if you give him a red turnip you'll Saharah really wants the tur-Tortimer is a busy man and Carry the scallop around in be able to start a complex trading game involving many of the speban. She'll exchange it for one deserves a relaxing massage case you bump into Pascal on cial visitors that come through town. Follow this chart to nab some of two items: if you get the chair. When you see him hostthe beach. He will trade you rare items that are available only through this madcap trading massage chair, talk to ing one of the town events, the scallop for the golden axe game. Tortimer; Redd is interested in exchange it with him for the or Pascal's pic. the red vase. rare scallop seashell. Wendell Joan (pg. 45) K.K. Slider (pg. 40) Redd (pg. 41) Tom Nook (pg. 14) Purchase a red turnip from If you give Wendell the red Catch one of K.K. Slider's The next time Crazy Redd's Tom Nook's business could use Joan and plant it in the ground. turnip, he will give you one of shows at The Roost. When he's tent is in town, have the red a good safe. Trade him for his Dig it up and have it ready to two rare items. If you get the most valuable posession-Tom done singing, give him the vase ready to give to him-he turban, you should keep it for give to Wendell the next time country guitar-he'll give you will exchange it for a safe. Nook's pic! you see him. Saharah; K.K. Slider is interestthe K.K. Slider pic. ed in the country guitar.

Gulliver On the top screen between 6:00am and 12:00pm Random day from Monday to Friday (ask Booker for specifics)

Gulliver is a far-out space nut that flies around town in a UFO. Watch the top screen and listen for audible clues to spot him in the air. (Booker will also let you know when Gulliver has been sighted.) Carefully aim your slingshot to shoot him out of the sky. When he lands, talk to him—he'll send you on a mission to find the missing UFO parts he needs to repair his spaceship and get back in the air.



UFO Part You'll find the UFO parts buried in the ground. Return them to Gulliver to receive a rare item from the list to the right.

Joan 🤌 6:00am to 12:00pm Every Sunday

Joan will show up every Sunday and wander your town selling turnips. She sells the regular white turnips, and red turnips, which you can plant in the ground to grow your own. Joan is friends with Tom Nook, but she doesn't mind if you sell her turnips to him for a profit. The prices will fluctuate, so check in with Tom daily except for Sunday when the turnip "stock market" is closed.



If you're holding on to some turnips, hoping to turn a big profit, don't wait too long turnips last only a week—after that they'll start to rot and become worthless.

A Green Thumb for Red Turnips?



Why rely on Joan for turnips when you can grow them yourself? When you see Joan on a Sunday, ask if she has any red turnips. If she does, you can use them to start growing your own red turnips. You need to watch their progress and keep them watered to get them to grow—the bigger the turnip, the more Tom Nook will pay for it.

The Secret of the Red Turnip

There is more to the red turnip than meets the eye! You can start a trading game with Wendell that can lead to some very valuable treasures (see page 44 for more info).

Finding Gulliver isn't easy—you have to keep an eye out for clues to locate him. When you shoot him down, a brief cutscene will show him crash to earth—look carefully to see if you recognize any landmarks.



Gulliver's Gift	Price*
Arc de Triomphe	2,300 Bells
Chocolates	680 Bells
Compass	320 Bells
Manekin Pis	1,300 Bells
Matryoshka	980 Bells
Merlion	2,300 Bells
Mermaid Statue	1,900 Bells
Moai Statue	1,900 Bells
Mouth of Truth	1,900 Bells
Pagoda	1,280 Bells
Plate Armor	1,850 Bells
Tower of Pisa	2,300 Bells
Tribal Mask	1,100 Bells

* Tom Nook's buying price

Dr. Shrunk O Random day from Monday to Friday

Having trouble expressing your true feelings to your neighbors? Well, Dr. Shrunk is a psychiatrist/comedian that will help improve your emotional skills. He will teach you different techniques for showing your moods, like having little hearts or rain clouds float over your head, just like your neighbors do.



Too bad Lyle doesn't offer medical insurance—you might need some after dealing with Dr. Shrunk! COMMUNITY LIVING

Express Youself ... Wirelessly!

Learning how to express your emotions will come in mighty handy when playing DS-to-DS or over Nintendo Wi-Fi Connection. See page 51 for more information.



Katrina 🧉

Arrives at 6:00am and stays for 24 hours (tent closes at 12:00am) Random day from Monday to Friday (ask Booker for specifics)

On random weekdays the mysterious fortune-teller Katrina will set up her tent for business. For 100 bells, Katrina will tell your fortune. You can request the standard fortune or ask her to assess your compatibility with someone (whether that person is in the game or not). Simply type in the name you want her to investigate.



None of Katrina's fortunes will change your life dramatically. At only 100 bells a session, what'd you expect? You can also ask to have your spirit cleansed for a whopping 10,000 bells—but you can't be sure you're getting your money's worth.

Snowman Ø 🕯

Push snowballs to build a snowman Every day from December 25 to mid February

When snow is on the ground, you can make a living snowman. To do this, locate the two snowballs in town and roll them around in the snow until they're the right sizes to create a well-proportioned snowman. (Snowballs rolled on the snow-free ground will shrink.) For the first snowball, create the biggest one possible; roll it around as much as you can. The second one (for the head) is more difficult. It has to be slightly smaller than the first—if your snowman is oddly proportioned, it won't reward you with a gift.



When you complete the snowman, it will come to life and it may give you a gift from the rare Snowman furniture series. These items are worth a *lot* of bells, so build snowmen as often as possible.

Snowman's Gift	Price*	Snowman's Gift	Price*
Snowman Bed	8,888 Bells	Snowman Sofa	8,888 Bells
Snowman Chair	8,888 Bells	Snowman Table	8,888 Bells
Snowman Clock	8,888 Bells	Snowman TV	8,888 Bells
Snowman Dresser	8,888 Bells	Snowman Wall	8,888 Bells
Snowman Fridge	8,888 Bells	Snowman Wardrobe	8,888 Bells
Snowman Lamp	8,888 Bells		

* Tom Nook's buying price

Snowman Paper

You will receive the exclusive snowman paper when the snowman ships you a giftthis is the only way to see the snowman paper.

The Supporting Cast

Several other lesser-known characters will visit your town now and then. Some offer helpful reminders, while others provide comic relief. Get to know these lovable second

Kapp'n

You'll recognize Kapp'n as the pirate-talking cabbie who first brought you to town. When he's not on duty, he likes to hang out at The Roost. He can be very chatty and want to know all about you. If you ever want to move to a different town, Kapp'n will take you to your new home.



Blanca

Blanca will show up once you've set up your DS to watch for wireless downloads. (Use the phone in your bedroom to contact the Service Center.) Once you start playing via Wi-Fi, Blanca will make an occasional visit. She will let you draw a face on her, just like you were creating a pattern for a shirt. When you're done playing wirelessly, she'll leave town. Ask Booker (the guard at the gate) for more details.

bananas—they may not bring you new shirt designs like Gracie or fancy rugs like Saharah, but they still play important roles.

Rover

Rover is aptly named: he likes to roam from town to town taking in the atmosphere. If you see him at The Roost, have a chat with him. He may not have any special gifts or sage advice to offer, but unlike most folks in your town, he's always in a good mood!



Resetti

Resetti is the mole behind the scenes. He spends his time underground "taking care of business" and keeping the town working smoothly. He's also one of the grumpiest moles you'll ever meet—if you do anything to disrupt the smooth flow of business in town, like turning off your DS before you save your game, he will give you the scolding of a lifetime. To avoid getting chewed out, always press Start and save your game before you shut off your DS.



Multiplayer and Wi-Fi



48 autorecentra cons

Communal Living

Want to quadruple your fun? Use the multiplayer features in Animal Crossing: Wild World to turn your lonely bachelor pad into a four-person funhouse!

Four Heads Are Better Than One

It can get lonely being the only human in town. Luckily, you don't have to live among the animals by yourself anymore. Your Animal Crossing house can hold up to four roommates, so grab some friends and start your own commune. When a new roommate joins your household, he will have to work for Tom Nook (it's like an initiation into the Animal Crossing world), but after that your roomie will officially move in. You won't be able to interact with your roommates (they will be "sleeping" whenever you're playing), but you all share the responsibility of doing household chores and paying off your mortgage. You also share the fun of decorating your home, which makes collecting an entire set of furniture much easier.



It's Like Reality TV ... with Animals!

There's nothing worse than a lazy, good-for-nothing roommate. Don't be a deadbeat—help your housemates out around the house, and you'll all reap the benefits. In fact, if you follow the tips below and work together with your roomies, you can reach some major milestones,

No Freeloaders!



Since you are all living under the same roof, it's only fair that you all help pay off the home loan. The quicker you repay your debt to Tom Nook, the sooner you can expand your house—which you'll want to do quickly if four people are sharing it!

Take an Axe, Leave an Axe



Each roomie has his own storage space inside closets and dressers. However, the roommates can share any item in your home. If a roomie needs a tool, leave it on the ground for them. like paying off your home or earning trophies, in a fraction of the time it would take if you were to go it alone. Never underestimate the power of teamwork!

Decorating Your Home with Your Roommates



If you and your roommates can agree on a style, you can all help gather matching items for your home. If you can't agree on a common theme, that's OK,too—you can save up money to expand your home, so that you can each have your own room to decorate. Either way, remember that your home is a shared space, and do your part to keep it tidy—don't leave items lying around on the floor. If you can coexist peacefully with your roommates, you'll all benefit in the long run.

Keep in Touch

Does it seem like you never see your housemates? Since only one person can play at a time, you won't be able to talk directly to them. Thankfully, there are several other ways to communicate so you don't lose touch with your roomies.

Post on the Message Board



Do you need to let your roomie know about a special event or visitor? Just post a note on the message board near the town hall-it's the quickest way to get your messages to your roommates.

It Takes a Village

Send Each Other Letters



If you'd like to add a more-personal touch, send your roommate a letter on your favorite stationery. You can even enclose a gift or a bag of money as an added surprise.

There's more to communal living than just trading notes with your pals, of course. Your house is a small part of a greater community, and it's your duty to help make the town a better place to live. Taking care of the yard, picking up garbage,

running errands for your neighbors-these are just a few of the many things you can do to improve the quality of life for

Keeping Your Town Clean and Beautiful



Take pride in your town-keep it clean. Bring refuse to the recycling center, pull weeds, water flowers or even do major landscaping like cutting and planting trees. The message board will let you tell your roommates about any projects you've started.

Prank Your Pals!



Feeling mischievous? Bury a pitfall seed in the groundanyone who walks

over the spot will fall in and have to claw his way out. Pitfall seeds are not available for purchase; you must find them underground, in the recycling bin or the lost and found, or receive them as a gift.



MULTIPLAYER AND WI-FI

Peevee The other day, Jill sent me $\mathbf{\nabla}$

a paw shirt!

What Would the Neighbors Think?

yourself and your neighbors. Round up your roommates and start pitching in!

Be a good neighbor and keep in touch with everyone in town-say hi to them on the street and write them plenty of letters. If you earn your neighbors' friendship, they'll tell your roommates about how wonderful you are, and even show them the letters you have written.

Burying Things for Your Friends to Find



All work and no play can make for a boring game. Liven things up by staging a treasure hunt for your friends. Bury a rare item in a good hiding spot and post hints on the bulletin board. Let the fun begin!

A Wild World of Towns

When you play by LAN or by using the Nintendo Wi-Fi Connection, you can meet friends from the next room or around the globe. Pack your bags and set your sites on the big Wild World!

The Gatekeeper

Copper stands at the gate and oversees all passage in and out of your town. You must check with him before you can visit another town or open your gate to guests. He will also help you set up meetings with friends that are nearby or many miles away through the Nintendo Wi-Fi Connection.

In through the Out Door



Copper will give you the choice between traveling to another town or letting someone visit you. If you choose to visit another location, Copper will do his best to locate a town for you. If you would like to let someone visit your own town, Copper will open the town's main gate, allowing visitors to enter.

Local or Wi-Fi?





Whether you're leaving town or opening the gate for a visitor, Copper will need to know if you want to connect locally (to a DS nearby), or far away (over the Nintendo Wi-Fi Connection). If you choose a local connection, you can invite anyone into your town or visit any town that Copper can locate. If you choose the Nintendo Wi-Fi Connection, you must have exchanged friend codes with anyone you want to visit or have visit you.

Saving During Wi-Fi Connections

When someone is visiting, you can save your game but you cannot end it. When you save the game, it also saves the game of anyone else visiting your town. Do not turn the power off, or your guests will be disconnected and will have to reset.

Your Friend Roster

Before you can meet up in a town using the Nintendo Wi-Fi Connection, you have to register a friend code. You must then exchange friend codes with whoever you want to meet up with—this is to keep strangers from coming into your town uninvited and wreaking havoc. You can ask Copper what your friend code is once you've registered it, and you can keep the friend codes of people you've met up with on record in your finend roster.



More Info about the Nintendo Wi-Fi Connection



Having trouble linking your DS to the Nintendo Wi-Fi Connection? See page 12 for additional setup information.

Long-Distance Communication

It's no fun visiting friends unless you can talk to them. Use the keyboard from your menu screen (look for the purple word-bubble icon at the top) to type short text messages (up to 26 characters long). You have three keyboards to choose from, each with different font styles. Using the stylus, press the arrow to the right of the message to put it on display on the main action screen for anyone to read a message you've written. Messages will be displayed for a limited time before disappearing.

Are You Following Me?

Rold

new immigrants!

My name is Rolf

Nice to meet you. Just a

word of warning, OK?

I got the Golden Axe!! 9.1 got the Golden Axe! () ▲ ★ () ()

Oh. whoops, Frank,

it's you! It's me,

Rolf! Remember?

Emotional Rescue



Having trouble expressing yourself? Don't worry-Dr. Shrunk will add emotion buttons to your typewriter. When you press one, an animated expression will appear. Some examples are shown below. For more information about Dr. Shrunk, see page 45.

Anger

Inspiration

Blankness

Sadness







Sorrow

Confusion

Scheming

MULTIPLAYER AND WI-FI

A Note in a Bottle

Sending a note in a bottle is a fun way to interact with local DS users. You never know who's playing nearby! Write your note just like a regular letter, then plunk it in the ocean and wait to see if someone finds it.

When you're visiting another town, you might meet a new friend-or a new neighbor! If you really hit it off with one of the locals, he might decide to pack his bags and move to your town. If he likes his new home, your town might soon be flooded with



Compose your letter and head to the beach. Select the note in a bottle from the Letters section of your items menu. You will be given the option to release the letter into the ocean-set it free and see what happens!

Tag Mode in Action

Once you've released your note in a bottle and saved your game, select Tag mode from the main menu screen-you will talk to Rover, who will help you get set up. Close your DS and wait to see if anyone nearby has sent out a note in a bottle and activated Tag mode. If Rover notifies you that a message in a bottle has appeared, start your game up and check the beach to read it.





Wi-Fi Activities

Looking for a fun way to entertain other players? How about setting up a mini-Olympics with your pals? Or, when you're visiting another town, try leaving your mark with a work of art. You can have up to three visitors in a town at one time, so there's plenty to do!

Battle of the Animal Stars!



Let the competition begin! See who can catch the most bugs within a certain time limit or try a game of hide-and-seek. Or set up a biggest-catch fishing contest. Once you've caught something, you can select the fish or bug on the menu screen and show it off to your friends.

Use the Timer to Keep Score



If someone has a timer, you can use it in timed competitions you set up. It can measure time for 3-, 5-, 10- and 15minute increments. When the timer is being used, all players will be able to see the stats. There is also a counter in the lower-right corner of the bottom screen that keeps track of fish and insects caught. (Each player sees his own catch numbers.)

This Shop Looks Awfully Familiar





When you visit another town, don't forget to stop by Tom Nook's shop there—chances are you will see items that are not available in your local shop. Also, check to see if the fruit growing in town is different from what grows in your town. Take some with you to plant trees back home—foreign fruit fetches a higher price than the local variety.

The Lost-Kitten Scenario

When you connect DS to DS, you may have the opportunity to help reunite a lost kitten with her mother. To do so, the hosttown player and the visitor must work together. The lost kitten (Katie) will be wandering around the host town, while the mother (Kaitlin) will be inquiring in the visitor's town.





Let the player whose town has the kitten do all the work—it's much easier for the kitten to be led to the mother than vice versa, because the kitten will follow wherever the player goes.

The Grass Is Always Greener Star Light, Star Bright



When it comes to getting help with your yardwork, the more the merrier! Invite a friend over to help you take care of a big gardening or landscaping project. Having and extra set of helping hands will make the work go by much faster.

Conquer the Wild World of Fashion





If you create a constellation design at the Observatory, when you visit another town (either locally or through the Nintendo Wi-Fi Connection), you and your new friends might spot your constellation up in the sky.

You may have started a local fashion trend, but have you tried taking your designs to other towns? Visit Able Sisters in the other town and put some of your designs up for display—you might soon see your designs being worn around the world!

Ringy-Dingy!

Wondering what that phone in your room is for? You can use it to call up the Service Center then adjust the sound preferences and change the game clock. There's also an option called "Downloads–select this to access the Nintendo Wi-Fi Connection for different types of downloads to add to your gameplay.



The download options include special message-board bulletins from the Nintendo Wi-Fi Connection or even a letter with a present. You will also see an option called "Mystery Cat." This is a character named Blanca—if she visits your town during wireless play, you'll get a chance to draw her face.

A Successful Reunion



If you reunite the lost kitten with her mother, you will receive a letter and a gift in the mail. Turn to page 44 for more information.



Customize Your Life



HARDE ANYON CONTINUE SHOP

Furnishing Tips & Tricks

Home is where the heart is—and it's also where you store all your junk! Learn how to organize your living space, give it some style and even build an extension on it.

Home Sweet Home

You will start out with a small living space. You'll soon run out of room for all the items you acquire, though, and need to find a bigger place. This is the best reason to pay off your debt to Tom Nook. With your mortgage paid, Nook will give you the option to upgrade your home to something larger. There are six upgrades for your original home, which will give you another floor and multiple rooms that branch off the main one. The screenshots below show you how each upgrade will look from the outside.

Curb Appeal



1st Floor

This humble cottage is where the magic starts—it can only get better from here, right?



1st Expansion

Things are looking up! This house may not be a mammoth expansion, but it's a definite improvement over the first place.



Now we're talking. Your house is now four times bigger than the original. Maybe there's finally room for that giant panda you've been coveting.



2nd Floor (3rd Expansion)

Moving on up... to the 2nd floor! Your ever-expanding house now has a second level to furnish (the save room moves to the third floor).



2nd Room (4th Expansion)

Not only does this expansion net you a new room, but it also gives you a nice big chimney—maybe Santa won't skip your house anymore!



3rd Room (5th Expansion)

With a new third room added to your house, you could practically open your own museum and give old Blathers a run for his money.



4th Room (Final Expansion)

Taking up enough real estate for a small college, your once-humble cottage is now what the kids call a "monster house"... and it's all yours!

View from Above



improve your house is to change the color of your roof. Each will stock one of

Another way to

day Nookington's will stock one of 16 colors.



CUSTOMIZE YOUR LIFE

Animal crossing: wild world 55

The Perfect Arrangement

After you move into your new home, you'll start to acquire random furniture and other household items from various sources. If you just throw all these mismatched items in your house, though, it'll look like you're living in a thrift store. Your home should reflect who you are and what you like. Here are some tips to help you create a showcase for your personal style.

Moving Furniture



Experiment with which direction you want things to face-not everything should be pointed toward the front door. Stand facing the item and hold down the A Button to grab the item. Use the Control Pad to push, pull or rotate the item. Alternatively, you can hold the stylus on your character and move it in the direction you want the item to face.

Funky Furniture

Many of your home furnishings are interactive and can add some extra life to your surroundings. You can watch TV, listen to music, play with instruments, sit in chairs (some of which make rude sounds!) or roll around on beds. You can even sit on a toilet that automatically flushes after you get up-isn't technology wonderful? To activate an item press the A Button, or tap your character with the stylus. To sit on furniture, just move toward it; you'll hop right up onto it.





One of the wackiest interactive items is the Lovely Phone, which you can use to call the Dial-a-Psychic Hotline for some telepathic words of wisdom. You can also get creative with the unique movement and sounds of gyroids-set them up to create bizarre audio and dance routines. Play some K.K. Slider tunes and watch them dance!



Storage



Some pieces of furniture give you access to a massive storage space that will hold up to 90 items-and you can store almost anything you want inside. Use the six color-coded storage pages on the menu to organize your items into groups so you can find them easily later.

On Top



Some furniture will allow you to place small objects on top of it. This is great for items like clocks and table lamps that would look strange lying on the floor. This not only looks nicer, but it opens up floor space for other items.

Feng Shui Me!

Feng shui is an ancient interior-decorating philosophy based on the belief that the way your home is arranged will affect how life's energy flows through it. In Animal Crossing it has been simplified to include three colors and three placement points. The charts below show where items of each color should be placed in your home (it must be placed within one space of the correct wall). Some items will give you good luck no matter what-they just need to be placed inside your home (see the chart to the right). To see if your favorite piece of furniture counts towards your feng shui rating, look for it in the Complete Items List starting on page 82.

Special Lucky Items Lucky Black Cat **Big Festive Tree Flower Trophy Birthday Cake** Garden Gnome Lucky Cat Lucky Gold Cat Ivory Piano **Bug Trophy** Dracaena Jack-in-the-Box Music Box Festive Tree Lefty Lucky Cat **Piggy Bank Fish Trophy** Lovely Phone Portrait

Racoon Figurine Samurai Suit Treasure Chest Washer/Dryer

Feng Shui Coding



Feng Shui Spaces





Happy Room Academy (HRA)

The Happy Room Academy (HRA) consists of a mysterious group of home-decorating enthusiasts who judge your home's style and award you points based on their findings. Taking part in the HRA ratings means you must follow their rules for what matches and what is correct item placement. This page offers tips to help you get a good rating from the Happy Room Academy.



Don't Mix Your Series and Theme Items, People!





A furniture series is a large group of functional furniture. A furniture *theme*, on the other hand, is a smaller group of related items. Mixing different furniture series and themes is a major decorating faux pas, and your HRA score will be significantly lower if you do so. Each offending item will deduct 4,000 points from your total. Separate furniture series and themes into different rooms to avoid this embarrassing red mark on your HRA record.

Finish Furniture Sets



Furniture sets are smaller groups of items that share a similar look. They can be a little easier to track down if you're having problems completing a furniture series or theme. Again, don't mix furniture sets with other series, themes or sets—keep oddball pieces in a different room.

Place Rare Items in Your Home



The HRA loves to see rare items on display. Prizes and gifts that you've accumulated from contests and special events will give you more HRA points. Some rare items won't affect your series, themes or sets, but some will. See page 58 for a list of items and their HRA point value.

There's a Right Way and a Wrong Way



Walls and Floors



Neat Freaks



Don't leave things like paper or clothing lying on the floor to create clutter—the HRA does not like to see a messy house, and you'll get a point subtracted from your HRA score for each item that is on the floor when it should be placed on a table or stored out of sight.



Watch Out for Cockroaches!

If you're away from your home for long periods of time you run the risk of cockroaches taking over your home. The HRA won't stand for that—and you probably won't enjoy it either. Yikes!



Although no one likes cockroaches in his home, getting rid of them can be fun. Run around like crazy, squashing the disgusting creatures under your feet. Where there's one cockroach there are more hidden; it will take a while to get rid of all the cockroaches.

Work with Your Roomies

Up to four people can live in your house together to help pay off the mortgage and to fill up multiple rooms. See page 48 for more info.

to Decorate Your Place

103,633 points! You got all the basics. Then created a relaxing, safe environment. Cheers! Happy Room Academy Close

Jill, your room gets

When you first move into town, Tom Nook will ask if you would like to take part in the rating system of the Happy Room Academy. If you join the HRA, you will get letters from the academy giving you a rating on how well you've decorated your abode.

When you place an item incorrectly, the HRA will deduct points from your total. Make sure your furniture is placed in a location that makes sense. For instance, if your TV is facing the wall, no one can watch it, so you'll get points taken away.

Each furniture series and theme includes

matching flooring and wallpaper designs.

Adding these will give your score an extra boost and put the final touches on your

interior-design work. You will also find carpeting and wallpaper designs that go well

with furniture sets.

ven you ve decorated your abode.

Secrets of the HRA Revealed!

Have you ever wondered how the Happy Room Academy comes up with those confounding ratings for your home? At times, it seems like they pull the numbers out of a hat, but the HRA actually has a comprehensive and fairly straightforward system that awards points for having certain items inside your home, as well as bonus points for reaching specific milestones

such as house upgrades or collecting items toward a complete furniture series or theme. The chart below lists the point values for different item types, as well as the bonus points available to boost your HRA score even higher. Refer to the Complete Items List starting on page 82 to see which items fit into which categories, their feng shui colors and more.

Item Type	Description	HRA Points Awarded
Accessory	Available at the Able Sisters' Shop	3 Points
Aquatic Creatures	Caught by using a fishing rod	3 Points
Bug Trophy	Token given when you win the Bug Tourney	800 Points
Clothing	Available at the Able Sister's shop	3 Points
Custom Pattern	Place your own design in the house	3 Points
Digital Distribution	Furniture that can be downloaded from the Nintendo Wi-Fi Connection	210 Points
Fishing Trophy	Token given when you win the Fishing Tourney	800 Points
Flower Trophy	Token given when you win the Flower Fest	800 Points
Flowers	Picked up in the wild or grown and picked	5 Points
Gracie Pattern	A piece of clothing available only through Gracie	3 Points
Group A Item	Available at Tom Nook's Shop (see the furniture catalog for furniture, items and their groups)	51 Points
Group B Item	Available at Tom Nook's Shop (see the furniture catalog for furniture, items and their groups)	51 Points
Group C Item	Available at Tom Nook's Shop (see the furniture catalog for furniture, items and their groups)	51 Points
Gulliver Gift	An item received from Gulliver	412 Points
Gyroids	Available by digging them up	828 Points
Hats	Available at the Able Sisters' shop	3 Points
House Models	Tokens given by the Happy Room Academy	1,111 Points
Insects or Spiders	Caught by using a net	3 Points
Lost Kitten Gifts	Furniture that a player receives in a thank-you letter after returning Katie, the lost kitten	1,280 Points
Lovely Fossil	A fossil appraised by Blather (skeletons)	1,000 Points
Neighbor Gift	An item handed to you as a gift from a neighbor	1,000 Points
Normal Fossil	A fossil appraised by Blather (all other)	300 Points
Pascal Gift	An item received from Pascal	1,543 Points
Picture	Received from a neighbor if you become good friends	3,200 Points
Redd's Famous Painting	A painting available only through Redd	151 Points
Redd's Items Only	All items available at Redd's Tent (except counterfeit paintings)	412 Points
Saharah Gift	Flooring or wallpaper available only through Saharah	3 Points
Savings Account Prize	A gift from the post office if you have saved enough money in your account	912 Points
Seasonal Event 1	Available at Tom Nook's Shop during a limited time (festive tree)	151 Points
Seasonal Event 2	Available at Tom Nook's Shop during a limited time (festival banner or festival candle)	151 Points
Shell	Found along the sea shore	3 Points
Snowman Gift	Furniture received for creating a perfect snowman	888 Points
Special Furniture	Furniture that player receives with exchange of acorns acquired at the Acorn Festival	412 Points
Special Present	Gifts for completing certain tasks or a gift for participating in a town event	1,111 Points
Spotlight Item	Available at Tom Nook's only at specific times	151 Points
Store Models	A token for collecting a lot of points at Tom Nook's shop	1,111 Points
Traded Furniture	Furniture available only by trading with special visitors	325 Points
Umbrella	Available at the Able Sisters' shop	3 Points

Assembling a complete furniture series or theme on display in your home is a very satisfying accomplishment—and it will score major points with the HRA. To keep life interesting, try to earn bonus points to see what kinds of scores you can rack up. Or just decorate how you want to and ignore the rules of the HRA—that's what makes life in Animal Crossing so fun!

Bonus Description	Bonus HRA Points Awarded
Completed furniture series	48,000 Points
Both wallpaper and flooring that matches a serie	s 10,000 Points
Either wallpaper or flooring that matches a serie	s 4,800 Points
Complete Necessities of Life* (from the same ser	ies) 16,000 Points
Complete Necessities of Life* (from different seri	es) 4,800 Points
Theme furniture (a	of Items x 7,000 Points) + 15,000 Points
Wallpaper and flooring that match a theme	10,000 Points
Complete furniture set	# of Items x 3,000 Points

* The Necessities of Life include a bed, table, chair, wardrobe and dresser/bureau.



Sometimes the HRA-rating letter you receive in the mail will notify you that you've earned a prize for having reached a certain milestone. See the table below.

HRA Points Earned Prize		
70,000 Points	One-Story Model	
100,000 Points	Two-Story Model	
150,000 Points	Mansion Model	

Academy Paper

Your HRA scores will arrive in your mailbox on academy paper. This is the only way you'll see this paper style.

Personal Style Pointers

Looking to upgrade your image? With these accessories, you'll soon be styling and profiling all over town. (See page 125 for a complete list of patterns and accessories.)

Changing Your Clothes



It's amazing what some new duds can do for your image. Change your whole look simply by trying out different shirt designs. You can purchase shirts or design them yourself at the Able Sister's shop, plus you'll often receive clothing as gifts from friends and neighbors.

Put a cherry on top of your fashion sundae

with a nice hat or ribbon in your hair. There are dozens of different items to wear on your head, like knit caps, helmets, ribbons, pins and a fancy crown if you feel like the

king (or queen) of town. You can even take flowers you have picked and place them in

An umbrella can be more than just a way to keep from getting rained on-it can also be a fashion statement. Carry one around just

to be different or to show off an original

design. You can even give your umbrella a

twirl by hitting the A Button or tapping the bumbershoot with your stylus.

your hair or mouth.

Hats and Hair Accessories



Carry an Umbrella



Face Wear







Whether you want to look smart with a fancy new pair of glasses, or toughen up your image with a muy macho mustache, the Able sisters have whatever you need to give your face the ultimate makeover-even a new nose!

Go for That One-of-a-Kind Look

If you want to really customize your look, turn the page to learn more about becoming a fashion designer.

A New Hairstyle





After Tom Nook expands his shop into the department store Nookington's, you'll be able to visit Harriet at the barber shop inside and get a brand-new hairdo. Of course, she doesn't always listen to how you want your hair styled, so it may take a few times to get it right. See page 16 for more information.

Wigs and Masks



If you're not getting the right hairstyle from Harriet at the barber shop, try on a wacky wig from the Able Sisters. If you still can't find the right style, just cover up that humiliating haircut with a mask or helmet.

Dressing

Creating Designs

Looking to leave a mark on your town? Become the master of fashion by creating cool new designs for clothes, walls, doors and just about anything else you can imagine.

The Sisters of Style

The Able Sisters run a clothing and accessories shop that promotes creativity by allowing people to make their own custom designs that can be displayed in the shop (and credited to its creator). Sable is always busy at the sewing machine, so talk to Mabel to get started creating your own designs. However, if you talk to Sable daily, eventually you'll become friends, learn about her family and receive her pic.



Off-the-Rack Styles



Designs on Display



There are always eight designs on display in the middle of the store. You can ask to try a design on, add one of your own custom designs, or trade your design with a design already on display. You can take, display and trade designs free of charge.



Along the back wall you will find a collection of clothing and accessories available for purchase, and the selection changes every day. You can also sell clothing and other articles to the Able Sisters. If you have received a shirt, an umbrella, a mask, or something else as a gift and you no longer want it, then take it to the sisters to cash it in for some bells.

60 NINTENDO PLAYER'S GUIDE

Saving Designs



Each character can save only eight designs total. You will find the design save slots under the pencil icon on the menu screen, along with options for ways to display your saved designs.

How to Create Your Own Brand

Creating your own brand of clothing is harder than it sounds. You will have to pay 350 bells to get started. Then you must learn how to use the tools below to actually create the design. Fortunately, the stylus makes creating designs very intuitive. Practice makes per-

fect, so try to learn how to use the grid system to simplify the process. If you mess up, you can always clear the pallet and start over. Keep at it—soon you'll be designing like a pro!

The Paint Cursor

The Tool Palette

The Grid System

You can turn on a grid that allows you to design pixel by pixel for easier and more-accurate designs. Turn it off to work freehand or to see how your final designs look.

The Color Palette

The color palette allows you to choose from 16 different color palettes. You cannot mix and match the various palettes.



The Pen Tools



Use the pen tools to choose different pen thicknesses to decide how you want your designs to look. Fill in just one pixel or multiple at a time.

The Master Fill Tool



This tool is similar to the paint-bucket fill tool, but it lets you fill the whole background pallet with a certain hue then add more colors with the other fill tools.

The Shape Tools



The shape tools allow you to draw a circle, square or other shape with ease. Use the line tool to draw straight or diagonal lines.

The Undo Tool



The Fill Tools

If you are not using the stylus, you will use this paint cur-

sor to indicate where your pattern will start and end.

The tool palette lets you select from multiple tools,

allowing you freedom to design things your way. Below

is a more-detailed list of the tools and what they can do.



You can use the fill tools to make solid shapes, like hearts, stars or polka dots, or use the paint bucket to fill the whole grid with one color.

The undo tool allows you to undo the last thing you did. If you make a mistake, make sure you catch it right away—you can go back only one step.

Ready-Made Designs

Starting on page 63, we've provided 18 custom designs that you can input into the game. Each one provides the pallet and a numbered grid to help you recreate the custom design perfectly.

A Product for the People

You can make the greatest design in the world, but it won't do any good unless people see it. Show off your goods at the Able Sisters' shop, or wear it around town and try to start a fashion trend. You can also display your art on a doormat outside your front door or on your town's flag. You can even put it on a shirt and send it to a neighbor.

Your Own Clothing Lineup at the Able Sisters'



Talk to the Able Sisters and ask to replace the designs on display with your own creations. Once your clothing line can be seen, you may see someone wearing it around town. Also, visitors can take the displayed patterns and spread the style and look to other towns. Congrats—you may start a fashion revolution!

Have It on a Hat



When you start the game you'll have your own blank canvas hat. Once you have created a design, you can place it on your hat and wear it as part of an outfit.

Up on an Umbrella

Show It on a Shirt



You can also print your design on the blank shirt you're provided with. Wear it around town and let all your neighbors get a good look at your sensational sense of style!

Plaster It as a Painting





You can place your designs just about anywhere—even on a doormat! Create custom pathways or use your eight design slots to tile out a huge mosaic.

When you are in your home you can choose the painting icon from your menu screen to view your patterns, and display your pattern as a piece of art to

impress your guests.



A well-designed umbrella is part of a stylish rain-day outfit. When it is drizzling, you can pull out your custom-designed umbrella to match your shirt and hat.

Hang It in Your House





You can put your designs to use inside your house as flooring or wallpaper. Your creative skills can transform your humble hut into a custom-designed dream house!

Export Your Art!



You can always visit other people's towns and start a fashion trend. Leave a design in shops where you visit and see if your style catches on (see page 52).

Super Mario Pattern



Kick it old school with Super Mario. You can spread his retro coolness all over town with this easy-to-use template.



↑ Doormat

↑ Wallpaper

	01	02	03	04	05	06	07	08	09	10	11	12	13	14	15	16	17	18	19	20	21	22	23	24	25	26	27	28	29	30	31	32
01	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9
02	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9
03	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9
04	15	15	15	15	15	15	15	15	15	9	9	9	9	14	14	14	9	9	9	9	9	9	14	14	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	15
05	15	15	15	15	15	15	15	15	15	15	9	9	9	14	6	3	14	9	14	14	14	14	3	14	9	9	9	9	9	9	15	1
06	15	15	15	15	15	15	15	15	15	15	15	9	9	14	3	4	4	14	6	1	1	1	3	14	9	9	9	9	9	12	15	1
07	15	15	15	15	15	15	15	15	15	15	15	9	9	14	3	4	4	6	1	1	1	1	14	9	9	9	9	9	9	12	12	1
08	15	15	15	15	15	15	15	15	15	12	9	9	9	14	3	4	6	1	1	14	14	14	14	14	14	9	9	9	9	9	12	1
09	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	9	9	9	9	14	6	6	6	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	9	9	9	9	9	1
10	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	14	6	14	14	7	7	7	7	7	7	14	14	9	9	9	9	9	9	
11	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	14	14	14	14	7	8	8	14	8	14	8	14	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	
12	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	14	8	14	14	7	8	8	14	8	14	8	14	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	
13	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	14	8	8	14	14	14	7	8	8	8	8	8	8	14	9	9	9	9	9	9	
14	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	14	7	8	7	14	7	8	14	7	7	8	8	8	14	9	9	9	9	9	9	
15	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	14	7	7	7	8	14	14	14	14	7	7	14	14	14	9	9	9	9	9	
16	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	14	14	7	7	8	8	14	14	14	14	14	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	
17	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	14	14	14	7	7	7	7	7	14	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	1
18	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	14	14	1	1	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	9	9	9	9	9	
19	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	14	14	14	14	1	1	1	2	14	9	14	2	14	14	7	8	8	14	9	9	9	9	
20	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	14	8	8	8	8	14	6	1	1	1	14	9	14	2	14	14	7	7	14	9	9	9	9	
21	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	14	7	7	7	8	8	14	6	6	6	14	9	14	6	6	14	14	14	9	9	9	9	9	
22	9	9	9	9	9	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	7	7	14	6	14	14	9	9	10	14	14	9	14	9	9	9	9	9	9	
23	9	9	9	9	14	6	4	4	6	6	3	14	14	14	14	14	9	9	10	15	15	10	9	15	14	9	9	9	9	9	9	
24	9	9	9	14	6	6	4	4	6	6	14	14	14	9	9	9	10	10	10	15	15	10	10	15	14	9	9	9	9	9	9	
25	9	9	9	14	6	6	4	4	6	14	1	1	14	9	9	9	10	10	10	10	10	10	9	14	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	
26	9	9	9	9	14	5	3	3	5	14	1	14	14	9	9	9	9	9	10	10	10	9	9	14	15	15	15	15	15	9	9	
27	9	9	9	9	9	14	14	14	14	6	1	14	9	9	9	9	14	14	9	9	9	14	14	15	15	15	15	15	15	15	9	
28	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	14	6	1	1	14	14	14	14	9	9	14	14	14	15	15	15	15	15	15	15	15	15	15	
29	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	14	6	6	14	6	1	14	14	14	14	12	15	15	15	15	15	15	15	15	15	15	15	15	
30	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	14	14	9	14	14	9	9	9	9	12	12	15	15	15	15	15	15	15	15	15	12	9	
31	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	9	9	
32	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	
	01	02	03	04	05	06	07	08	09	10	11	12	13	14	15	16	17	18	19	20	21	22	23	24	25	26	27	28	29	30	31	

1 2 3 4 5 6 7 8 9 10 11 12 13 14 15

ANIMAL CROSSING: WILD WORLD 63

Wario Pattern



Here comes trouble! Create your own Wario wear with this design of everyone's favorite baddie.





15

↑ Hat

↑ Flag

	01	02	03	04	05	06	07	80	09	10	11	12	13	14	15	16	17	18	19	20	21	22	23	24	25	26	27	28	29	30	31	32	
01	9	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	9	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	9	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	9	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	
)2	9	9	10	10	10	10	10	9	9	9	10	10	10	10	10	9	9	9	10	10	10	10	10	9	9	9	10	10	10	10	10	9	(
)3	9	9	9	10	10	10	9	9	9	9	9	10	10	10	9	9	9	9	9	10	10	10	9	9	9	9	9	10	10	10	9	9	
)4	9	9	9	9	10	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	10	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	10	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	10	9	9	9	
)5	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	
)6	9	9	9	9	10	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	10	14	14	14	14	14	14	9	10	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	10	9	9	9	
)7	9	9	9	10	10	10	9	9	9	9	9	14	14	3	4	4	4	4	3	14	14	10	9	9	9	9	9	10	10	10	9	9	
)8	9	9	10	10	10	10	10	9	9	9	14	3	4	4	12	12	12	12	4	4	3	14	10	9	9	9	10	10	10	10	10	9	Ì
)9	9	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	9	14	6	4	14	14	15	15	15	15	14	14	4	6	14	10	9	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	
10	9	9	10	10	10	10	10	9	14	6	4	4	14	14	15	14	14	15	14	14	4	4	6	14	9	9	10	10	10	10	10	9	
11	9	9	9	10	10	10	9	9	14	3	4	3	12	14	14	13	13	14	14	12	3	4	3	14	9	9	9	10	10	10	9	9	
12	9	9	9	9	10	9	9	14	3	6	14	14	13	4	4	4	4	4	4	13	14	14	6	3	14	9	9	9	10	9	9	9	Î
13	9	9	9	9	14	14	14	14	6	14	14	14	14	14	14	13	13	14	14	14	14	14	14	6	14	14	14	14	9	9	9	9	
14	9	9	9	9	14	8	14	14	14	14	12	14	14	14	13	7	7	13	14	14	14	12	14	14	14	14	8	14	10	9	9	9	1
15	9	9	9	10	14	7	14	14	6	12	15	15	14	15	6	14	14	6	15	14	15	15	12	6	14	14	7	14	10	10	9	9	Ĩ
16	9	9	10	10	14	7	6	14	14	12	15	15	15	15	5	1	1	5	15	15	15	15	12	14	14	6	7	14	10	10	10	9	
17	9	10	10	10	14	6	14	7	8	8	11	12	11	5	7	8	8	7	5	11	12	11	8	8	7	14	6	14	10	10	10	10	
	9	9	10	10	10	14	6	14	14	8	14	14	5	6	1	1	1	1	6	5	14	14	8	14	14	6	14	10	10	10	10	9	
9	9	9	9	10	10	14	6	14	14	14	14	14	6	14	6	1	1	6	14	6	14	14	14	14	14	6	14	10	10	10	9	9	
20	9	9	9	9	10	14	6	6	14	13	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	13	14	6	6	14	9	10	9	9	9	
21	9	9	9	9	9	14	6	7	5	15	14	15	14	14	14	15	15	14	14	14	15	14	15	5	7	6	14	9	9	9	9	9	
22	9	9	9	9	10	9	14	7	5	15	13	14	13	15	13	13	13	13	15	13	14	13	15	5	7	14	9	9	10	9	9	9	
23	9	9	9	10	10	10	14	8	14	14	13	15	13	15	13	15	15	13	15	13	15	13	14	14	8	14	9	10	10	10	9	9	
24	9	9	10	10	10	10	14	8	8	7	5	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	5	7	8	8	14	10	10	10	10	10	9	
25	9	10	10	10	10	10	10	14	14	6	7	7	8	8	8	8	8	8	8	8	7	7	6	14	14	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	
26	9	9	10	10	10	10	10	9	9	14	14	14	6	7	7	14	14	7	7	6	14	14	14	9	9	9	10	10	10	10	10	9	
27	9	9	9	10	10	10	9	9	9	9	9	10	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	10	10	9	9	9	9	9	10	10	10	9	9	
28	9	9	9	9	10	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	10	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	10	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	10	9	9	9	
9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	
80	9	9	9	9	10	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	10	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	10	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	10	9	9	9	
51	9	9	9	10	10	10	9	9	9	9	9	10	10	10	9	9	9	9	9	10	10	10	9	9	9	9	9	10	10	10	9	9	
2	9	9	10	10	10	10	10	9	9	9	10	10	10	10	10	9	9	9	10	10	10	10	10	9	9	9	10	10	10	10	10	9	
	01	02	03	04	05	06	07	08	09	10	11	12	13	14	15	16	17	18	19	20	21	22	23	24	25	26	27	28	29	30	31	32	Γ
le	tt	e	5/1	6																									a		9 9	-	
				Y			1								T			T					Υ			r							
2			3			4		5			6			7		8	3		9			10		1	1		1	2		13			1

64 NINTENDO PLAYER'S GUIDE

Color

1

CUSTOM DESIGN SAMPLES

Boo Pattern



Celebrate Halloween year-round with this pattern. Use it to spookify your umbrella or haunt your home with ghostly wallpaper.



		0				serie p											[↑ L	Imb	rel	la							1	Wa	Ilpa	per		
	01	07	07	04	05	06	07	08	09	10	11	12	13	14	15	16	17	18	19	20	21	22	23	24	25	26	27	28	29	30	31	32	
01	01	02	03 14	04 14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	10	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	01
01	14 10	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	10	10	10	02
02	10			14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	10	10	12	10	12	02
03	12	12	12	10	10	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	10		12	12	12	12	04
04	15		14	12	10	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	10	14	12	14	15	15	05
05	14		15	14	12	10		14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	10	12	_	15	14	15	15	06
00	14	15	15	14	12	10	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	10	12		15	14	15	15	07
07	14	15	15	14	15	12	10	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	10	12	15	-	15	15	15	08
00	15	15	15	14	15	12		14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14		14	14	14	14	14	14	14	10		15	15	15	15	15	09
10	15	15	15	14	12	12	10	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14		14	14	14	14	14	14	14	10	2	15	-	15	2	15	10
11	15	15	15	15	12	10	10	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14		14	14	14	14	14	14	14		12	2	15	2	15	2	11
12	15	15	15	15	12	12	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	10	12	12	15	15	15	17
13	15	15	15	12	12	10	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	10	10	10	12	12	12	13
14	12	12	12	12	14	10	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	10	10	12	12	12	14
14	12	12	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	10	10	10	15
16	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	13	13	13	13	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	16
17	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	13	13	15	15	15	15	15	13	13	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	17
18	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	13	12	15	15	15	15	15	15	15	15	13	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	18
19	14	14	14	14			14	14	14	14		10	12	15	15	15	15	15	15	15	15	15	13	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	19
20	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	13	10	12	15	15		15	15	15	15	15	15	13	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	20
21	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	13	10	10	12	15	14	14	14		15	15	14	14	14	13	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	21
22	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	13	10	10	12	12	15	15	15	14	2	14	15	15	15	13	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	22
23	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	13	10	10		12	12	10	15		5	14	10	10	15	13	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	23
24	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	13	7	7	10	10	12	12	-	14	5	5	5	14	10	10	13	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	24
25	14	14	14	14	14		14	14	13	7	7	10	10	10	12	14	2	5	5	5	2	14	12	13	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	25
26	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	13	7	7	7	10	10	10	10	10	2	2	2	12	12	10	13	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	26
27	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	13	13	13	13	7	7	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	13	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	27
28	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	13	7	7	7	10	10	10	14	14	10	10	7	13	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	28
29	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	13	7	7	7	7	7	14	7	7	7	13	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	29
30	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	13	13	7	7	7	7	7	13	13	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	30
31	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	13	13	13	13	13	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	31
32	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	32
																	Balle					and the											

12
14
14
14
14
14
14
14
14
14
14
14
14
14
14
14
14
14
14
14
14
14
14
14
14
14
14
14
14
14
14
14
14
14
14
14
14
14
14
14
14
14
14
14
14
14
14
14
14
14
14
14
14
14
14
14
14
14
14
14
14
14
14
14
14
14
14
14
14
14
14
14
14
14
14
14
14
14
14
14
14
14
14
14
14
14
14
14
14
14
14
14
14
14
14
14
14
14
14
14
14
14
14
14
14
14
14
14
14
14
14
14
<td

Color Palette 9/16

1	2	3	4	5	6	7	8	9	10	11	12	13	14	15

Animal crossing: wild world 65

Mushroom Pattern



Create your own Mushroom Kingdom! Show the world your favorite fungi with this colorful Mario mushroom pattern.





↑ Umbrella

↑ Wallpaper





CUSTOM DESIGN SAMPLES

Dr. Mario Pattern



He's a plumber! He's a doctor! He's both! Help Dr. Mario fight vicious germs with this tribute to the classic video game.



↑ Painting

↑ Carpeting



Color Palette 9/16

1	2	3	4	5	6	7	8	9	10	11	12	13	14	15

ANIMAL CROSSING: WILD WORLD 67

Yoshi's Kart Pattern



The world's cutest dinosaur is back, and this time he's driving all over your room. Vroom-vroom!





↑ Doormat

↑ Wallpaper

_	01	02	03	04	05	06	07	08	09	10	11	12	13	14	15	16	17	18	19	20	21	22	23	24	25	26	27	28	29	30	31
01	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	3	3	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	3	3	10	10
02	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	3	3	3	3	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	3	3	3	3	10
03	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	3	10	3	3	10	3	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	3	10	3	3	10	3
4	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	3	10	10	10	10	3	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	3	10	10	10	10	3
5	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	3	10	10	10	10	3	3	3	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	3	10	10	10	10	3	3
06	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	3	3	3	10	10	14	14	3	14	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	3	3	3	10	10	3	-
07	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	3	3	10	14	4	15	6	15	14	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	3	3	10	10	10	
80	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	3	3	14	15	14	15	14	6	14	14	10	10	10	10	10	10	3	3	3	3	1
09	10	10	10	3	3	10	10	10	10	10	10	14	5	15	14	5	5	4	15	4	14	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	1
10	10	10	3	3	3	3	10	10	10	10	14	14	5	5	4	5	5	5	4	5	14	3	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	1
11	10	3	10	3	3	10	3	10	10	12	1	5	4	4	5	5	5	5	5	5	6	14	3	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	1
12	10	3	10	10	10	10	3	10	10	10	14	5	4	4	6	14	14	14	14	14	14	10	3	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	1
13	3	10	10	10	10	3	3	3	10	12	1	14	5	15	14	12	12	11	1	11	12	3	3	3	10	10	10	10	10	10	1
14	3	3	3	10	10	3	3	3	10	10	12	14	5	15	15	14	12	12	12	12	10	3	3	3	10	10	10	10	10	10	1
15	10	3	3	10	10	10	3	10	10	12	1	14	4	14	15	15	15	15	15	14	10	10	3	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	
16	10	10	3	3	3	3	10	10	10	10	14	5	4	14	14	14	14	14	14	4	14	3	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	
17	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	14	12	14	5	4	4	14	14	15	10	14	5	4	14	10	10	10	10	10	3	3	10	
8	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	14	10	14	5	14	14	5	5	5	14	15	15	14	5	5	14	10	10	10	3	3	3	3	
9	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	14	2	5	4	4	4	14	14	6	14	15	10	6	14	14	14	10	10	3	10	3	3	10	
20	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	14	14	6	5	4	4	4	4	14	15	10	14	14	10	14	10	10	10	3	10	10	10	10	
21	10	10	10	10	10	10	14	14	14	6	6	5	5	5	5	6	14	14	10	14	11	11	14	14	14	10	10	10	10	3	
22	10	10	10	10	10	14	13	13	14	14	6	6	6	5	5	6	6	14	11	11	14	12	13	13	13	14	3	10	10	3	
23	10	10	10	10	10	14	13	14	14	14	14	14	6	14	14	14	14	11	12	12	15	15	14	14	14	14	3	10	10	10	
24	10	10	10	10	10	14	15	13	14	14	7	7	14	13	14	13	13	14	15	15	12	12	14	14	14	14	3	3	3	3	1
25	10	10	10	3	3	14	13	14	14	14	14	14	14	15	13	14	14	14	12	12	15	15	14	14	14	10	10	10	10	10	1
26	10	10	3	3	3	3	14	14	14	10	10	10	14	13	14	14	14	14	15	15	14	14	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	1
27	10	3	10	3	3	10	3	10	10	10	10	10	10	14	14	14	14	3	14	14	3	10	3	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	1
28	10	3	10	10	10	10	3	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	3	10	10	10	10	3	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	1
29	3	10	10	10	10	3	3	3	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	3	10	10	10	10	3	3	3	10	10	10	10	10	10	1
30	3	3	3	10	10	3	3	3	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	3	3	3	10	10	3	3	3	10	10	10	10	10	10	1
31	10	3	3	10	10	10	3	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	3	3	10	10	10	3	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	1
32	10	10	3	3	3	3	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	3	3	3	3	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	1
	01	02	03	04	05	06	07	08	09	10	11	12	13	14	15	16	17	18	19	20	21	22	23	24	25	26	27	28	29	30	1



CUSTOM DESIGN SAMPLES

Toad's Kart Pattern



Mushroom heads, start your engines! Toad is ready to race around your town in this kart-themed pattern.





↑ Carpeting

	01	02	03	04	05	06	07	08	09	10	11	12	13	14	15	16	17	18	19	20	21	22	23	24	25	26	27	28	29	30	31	32	
01	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	11	11	11	11	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	11	11	11	11	10	10	01
02	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	11	10	10	10	11	11	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	11	10	10	10	11	11	10	02
03	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	11	10	10	11	10	10	10	11	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	11	10	10	11	10	10	10	11	03
04	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	11	10	10	10	10	11	10	11	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	11	10	10	10	10	11	10	11	04
05	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	11	11	10	10	10	10	10	11	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	11	11	10	10	10	10	10	11	0
06	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	11	11	11	11	14	14	14	14	14	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	11	11	11	11	11	11	10	0
07	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	11	14	14	1	1	1	1	15	14	14	10	10	10	10	10	10	11	10	10	11	10	10	0
08	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	11	14	15	1	1	1	15	15	15	1	14	10	10	10	10	10	11	11	11	11	10	10	0
09	10	10	11	11	11	11	10	10	10	10	14	15	15	15	15	15	15	15	1	1	14	11	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	0
10	10	11	10	10	10	11	11	10	10	14	1	15	15	15	15	15	15	15	1	1	1	14	11	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	
11	11	10	10	11	10	10	10	11	10	14	15	15	15	14	14	14	14	15	15	1	15	14	10	11	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	
12	11	10	10	10	10	11	10	11	10	10	14	15	14	14	8	14	8	14	15	15	15	14	10	11	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	1
13	11	11	10	10	10	10	10	11	10	10	14	14	8	14	8	14	8	7	14	15	14	10	10	11	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	1
14	10	11	11	11	11	11	11	10	10	10	10	14	8	8	8	8	8	8	7	14	14	11	11	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	
15	10	10	11	10	10	11	10	10	10	10	10	14	7	14	5	14	8	7	14	14	10	11	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	1
16	10	10	11	11	11	11	10	10	10	10	14	8	14	7	14	7	7	14	8	14	11	11	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	1
17	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	14	7	8	14	14	14	14	14	8	8	7	14	10	10	10	10	10	11	11	11	11	10	10	1
18	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	14	14	14	7	14	8	8	14	7	7	7	14	14	10	10	10	10	11	10	10	10	11	11	10	1
19	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	14	9	13	14	15	15	14	14	15	14	14	14	9	14	14	14	14	11	10	10	11	10	10	10	11	1
20	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	14	14	14	5	5	14	14	14	14	5	15	12	9	14	9	9	14	14	10	10	10	10	11	10	11	2
21	10	10	10	10	10	10	14	9	13	14	5	5	5	14	14	5	5	5	14	14	14	14	13	12	14	11	10	10	10	10	10	11	2
22	10	10	10	10	10	10	14	13	13	14	12	12	14	14	5	5	5	5	14	9	9	13	14	13	14	11	11	11	11	11	11	10	2
23	10	10	10	10	10	10	14	14	14	12	5	5	14	14	12	12	12	14	14	13	13	13	14	13	14	10	11	10	10	11	10	10	2
24	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	14	14	5	1	1	1	5	5	5	14	12	14	14	14	14	14	14	10	10	11	11	11	11	10	10	2
25	10	10	11	11	11	11	10	10	10	10	14	14	14	1	1	1	1	5	5	14	14	14	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	2
26	10	11	10	10	10	11	11	10	10	10	10	10	10	14	14	14	14	11	10	10	10	11	11	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	2
27	11	10	10	11	10	10	10	11	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	11	10	10	11	10	10	10	11	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	2
28	11	10	10	10	10	11	10	11	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	11	10	10	10	10	11	10	11	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	2
29	11	11	10	10	10	10	10	11	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	11	11	10	10	10	10	10	11	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	2
30	10	11	11	11	11	11	11	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	11	11	11	11	11	11	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	3
31	10	10	11	10	10	11	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	11	10	10	11	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	3
32	10	10	11	11	11	11	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	11	11	11	11	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	3
	01	02	03	04	05	06	07	08	09	10	11	12	13	14	15	16	17	18	19	20	21	22	23	24	25	26	27	28	29	30	31	32	-



CUSTOMIZE YOUR LIFE

ANIMAL CROSSING: WILD WORLD 69

Bowser's Kart Pattern



You'll be the talk of the town if you sport a pixelized portrait of the flamebreathing Koopa with the bad attitude cruising on his kart.





15 14 14 14 14 14 14 11 14 15 15 14 1 1 2 7 14 **14 6 14** 15 14 7 14 14 14 14 14 15 14 14 15 14 8 14 14 14 14 14 14 14 14 14 14 13 13 14 14 13 13 14 2 15 14 14 14 14 13 14 14 13 2 14 13 13 14 14 13 13 14 2 13 14 14 14 14 14 14 11 11 11 14 14 9 14 9 14 11 7 14 13 7 14 14 14 14 14 14 9 14 14 14 9 14 14 14 14 14 14 15 15 14 14 14 15 15 11 2 14 14 13 11 14 15 14 14 14 13 14 14 14 14 14 15 13 11 11 14 15 15 14 14 7/ 13 14 13 14 15 15 15 15 14 11 11 9 14 14 14 14 14 14 14 14 14 14 14 14 9 9 9 14 14 14 12 9 14 14 14 9 9 14 14 14 14 01 02 03 04 05 06 07 08 09 10 11 12 13 14 15 16 17 18 19 20 21 22 23 24 25 26 27

Color Palette 11/16



CUSTOM DESIGN SAMPLES

Link Pattern



Zelda lives! Show your elven pride with this tribute to the big-hearted little hero Link.



↑ Flag

	01	02	03	04	05	06	07	08	09	10	11	12	13	14	15	16	17	18	19	20	21	22	23	24	25	26	27	28	29	30	31	32
01	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2
02	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2
03	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2
04	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2
05	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	9	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2
06	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	10	9	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2
07	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	11	10	9	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2
80	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	14	14	14	14	14	14	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2
09	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	14	2	3	3	3	3	2	14	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2
10	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	14	2	3	3	3	3	3	3	2	14	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2
11	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	14	2	3	2	2	2	2	2	2	3	2	14	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2
12	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	14	3	5	11	11	11	11	10	10	5	3	14	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2
13	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	14	2	5	11	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	5	2	14	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2
14	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	5	7	1	1	9	10	9	10	10	10	9	5	10	11	1	1	7	5	2	2	2	2	2	2	2
15	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	1	8	8	5	10	5	11	10	10	10	5	7	5	10	5	8	8	1	2	2	2	2	2	2	2
16	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	1	7	1	5	9	10	10	9	1	7	8	5	9	5	7	1	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2
17	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	1	10	1	9	9	5	1	7	8	8	7	1	10	1	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2
18	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	14	10	5	14	5	7	7	8	7	5	5	5	10	14	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2
19	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	11	14	9	1	15	2	5	8	8	5	2	15	1	9	14	9	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2
20	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	10	10	14	14	8	2	15	8	8	15	2	8	14	14	10	9	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2
21	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	11	10	10	10	14	5	8	8	8	8	8	8	5	14	10	10	10	9	2	2	2	2	2	2	2
22	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	10	10	10	14	4	1	1	7	7	7	7	1	1	4	14	10	10	9	2	2	2	2	2	2	2
23	2	2	2	2	2	2	11	10	10	14	4	4	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	4	4	14	_	10	9	2	2	2	2	2	2
24	2	2	2	2	2	2	10	10	14	8	8	14	1	2	2	2	2	2	2	1	14	8	8	14	10	9	2	2	2	2	2	2
25	2	2	2	2	2	11	10	10	14	7	8	2	3	1	1	11	10	1	1	3	2	8	7	14	10	10	9	2	2	2	2	2
26	2	2	2	2	2	10	10	10	10	14	14	14	3	3	2	10	9	2	3	3	14	14	14	10	10	10	9	2	2	2	2	2
27	2	2	2	2	11	10	10	10	10	10	10	14	14	2	3	3	3	3	2		14	-	10	10	10	10	10	9	2	2	2	2
28	2	2	2	2	10	10	10	10	10	10	14	6	5	14	14	14	14	14	14	5	6	14	10	10	10	10	10	9	2	2	2	2
29	2	2	2	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	14	6	6	5	14	9	9	14	5	6	6	14	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	2	2	2
30	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	14	14	14	2	2	2	2	14	14	14	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2
31	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2
32	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2	2
	01	02	03	04	05	06	07	08	09	10	11	12	13	14	15	16	17	18	19	20	21	22	23	24	25	26	27	28	29	30	31	32
Pale		0	2/1	16																												
ait			5/1		_	1997															-					r				-	100	
2	244		3			Δ			5		6			7			8		9			10		1	11		1	2		13		

ANIMAL CROSSING: WILD WORLD 71

15

Samus Aran Pattern



Are you a Metroid maniac? If so, you'll want to coat all your belongings with this Samus design.





02 03 04 05 06 07 08 10 11 12 13 14 15 16 01 14 14 14 14 14 14 14 14 14 0 14 14 14 14 14 14 14 14 14 14 14 14 14 14 14 14 14 14 03 03 14 14 14 14 14 15 04 14 14 14 14 04 14 14 14 14 14 14 12 14 14 14 14 14 14 06 14 14 14 14 14 14 14 14 14 14 12 14 14 14 14 14 14 14 14 14 14 12 14 14 14 14 14 14 14 11 11 11 11 10 3 12 14 14 1 11 14 14 11 11 12 11 11 12 3 3 3 12 **14** 10 14 14 14 14 14 12 10 3 11 11 4 12 12 12 12 12 4 14 3 10 10 12 14 14 14 14 14 4 14 10 14 14 5 14 10 14 5 14 3 10 14 12 14 14 14 14 12 14 14 14 14 14 6 14 3 1 1 14 10 14 14 14 14 14 14 13 14 14 14 14 14 12 3 5 6 1 11 14 14 14 15 14 14 14 10 14 11 1 14 6 14 10 14 14 14 12 14 14 14 14 1 11 15 14 14 14 14 14 1 14 11 6 14 1 11 14 12 14 3 14 14 16 14 14 14 14 10 10 10 10 14 14 11 14 14 14 3 14 11 2 14 14 12 14 14 17 14 14 14 14 10 3 14 14 14 14 10 12 1 11 18 14 14 14 14 2 2 11 10 3 2 2 19 14 14 14 14 4 14 14 14 14 14 12 11 11 11 11 11 14 14 3 10 14 21 14 14 14 14 14 14 6 14 14 14 14 14 14 14 10 3 14 3 3 3 3 3 10 14 14 14 14 14 14 3 14 14 14 14 10 3 14 14 14 23 14 14 14 14 6 6 14 10 10 10 10 10 10 10 10 14 10 10 14 12 14 14 3 3 2 2 24 14 14 14 14 10 1 25 14 14 14 14 14 14 12 1 11 11 14 14 3 3 11 11 14 12 26 14 14 14 14 14 12 10 10 10 1 11 11 11 1 11 11 11 14 14 11 11 14 14 14 12 14 14 14 14 14 12 12 14 14 12 14 28 14 12 12 12 12 12 12 12 12 12 14 14 12 12 12 12 12 12 12 14 14 14 14 14 14 30 14 14 14 14 14 14 14 14 14 15 14 14 14 14 14 14 14 14 14 14 14 14 14 01 02 03 04 05 06 07 08 09 10 11 12 13 14 15 16 17 18 19 20 21 22 23 24 25 26 27 28 29

Color Palette 11/16


CUSTOM DESIGN SAMPLES

Metroid Pattern



Don't limit yourself to just one oldschool Metroid design; this one features the big bad Metroid itself.



↑ Doormat

↑ Flag



CUSTOMIZE YOUR LIFE

ANIMAL CROSSING: WILD WORLD 73

Pikachu Pattern



Brighten up your home with this colorful portrait of the world's most famous electric rodent.





	01	02	03	04	05	06	07	08	09	10	11	12	13	14	15	16	17	18	19	20	21	22	23	24	25	26	27	28	29	30	31	32	
01	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	01
02	1	1	1	14	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	4	4	4	4	4	4	4	4	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	02
03	1	1	14	14	14	1	1	1	1	4	4	4	4	4	4	4	4	4	4	4	4	4	4	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	03
04	1	1	14	14	14	1	1	1	4	4	4	4	4	4	4	4	4	4	4	4	4	4	4	4	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	04
05	1	1	14	13	14	14	4	4	4	4	4	4	4	4	4	4	4	4	4	4	4	4	4	4	4	4	1	1	1	1	1	1	05
06	1	14	13	13	14	14	4	4	4	4	4	4	4	1	1	1	1	1	1	4	4	4	4	4	4	4	4	1	14	14	14	1	06
07	1	14	13	13	13	14	14	4	4	4	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	4	4	4	14	14	14	13	13	14	1	07
08	1	14	13	13	13	3	14	4	4	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	14	14	13	13	13	13	14	14	1	08
09	1	14	13	13	6	6	14	4	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	14	14	6	13	13	13	13	14	14	1	1	09
10	1	1	14	6	6	6	3	14	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	14	14	6	6	6	13	13	13	14	14	14	1	1	10
11	1	1	14	6	6	6	3	14	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	14	3	6	6	6	6	3	13	14	14	14	4	1	1	11
12	1	1	14	6	6	6	3	14	1	1	14	14	14	1	1	1	1	14	6	6	6	6	6	6	6	14	14	14	4	4	1	1	12
13	1	4	4	3	6	3	3	14	14	14	3	3	3	14	14	14	14	6	6	6	6	6	6	6	3	14	14	4	4	4	4	1	13
14	1	4	4	14	3	3	14	13	9	9	9	9	9	6	6	3	6	6	6	6	6	6	3	3	14	1	1	4	4	4	4	1	14
15	1	4	4	4	14	3	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	6	6	6	6	6	6	3	3	14	14	1	1	1	4	4	4	4	1	15
16	1	4	4	14	6	6	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	6	6	6	6	6	3	13	14	4	4	4	4	4	4	4	4	4	1	16
17	1	4	14	6	6	6	6	9	9	9	9	9	6	3	14	14	3	6	6	3	14	4	4	4	4	4	4	4	4	4	4	1	17
18	1	4	14	3	14	14	6	6	6	6	6	6	6	14	15	14	14	6	6	3	3	14	1	1	1	1	1	4	4	4	4	1	18
19	1	14	6	14	15	14	6	6	6	6	6	6	6	14	14	13	14	6	6	3	3	14	1	1	1	1	1	4	4	4	4	1	19
20	1	14	6	14	14	13	6	6	6	6	6	6	6	3	14	14	3	6	6	3	3	14	1	1	1	1	4	4	4	4	4	1	20
21	14	3	6	6	14	3	6	6	14	3	6	6	6	6	6	6	6	5	5	3	3	3	14	1	1	1	4	4	4	4	1	1	21
22	14	5	6	6	6	6	3	6	6	6	6	6	2	6	6	6	5	5	2	2	3	3	14	1	1	1	4	4	4	4	1	1	22
23	14	2	3	6	6	6	6	2	2	2	2	2	3	6	6	6	5	2	2	2	3	3	14	1	1	4	4	4	4	4	1	1	23
24	1	14	2	6	6	6	6	6	2	2	5	5	6	6	6	6	2	2	2	2	3	14	1	1	4	4	4	4	4	1	1	1	24
25	1	1	2	6	6	6	6	6	2	5	5	2	6	6	6	6	6	2	2	3	3	14	1	4	4	4	4	4	1	1	1	1	25
26	1	1	14	6	6	6	6	6	6	2	2	6	6	6	6	6	6	6	3	3	14	1	4	4	4	4	4	4	1	1	1	1	26
27	1	1	1	14	6	6	6	6	6	6	6	6	6	6	6	6	6	6	3	14	4	4	4	4	4	4	4	1	1	1	1	1	27
28	1	1	1	1	14	6	6	6	6	6	6	6	6	6	6	6	6	14	14	4	4	4	4	4	4	4	1	1	1	1	1	1	28
29	1	1	1	1	1	14	14	6	6	6	6	6	6	6	14	14	14	4	4	4	4	4	4	4	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	29
30	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	4	4	4	4	4	4	4	4	4	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	30
31	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	4	4	4	4	4	4	4	4	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	31
32	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	32
	01	02	03	04	05	06	07	08	09	10	11	12	13	14	15	16	17	18	19	20	21	22	23	24	25	26	27	28	29	30	31	32	

Color Palette 9/16



CUSTOM DESIGN SAMPLES

Kirby Pattern



Think pink! Whether it's on a shirt or the front door, the balloon-bodied Kirby looks great anywhere.





1	01	02	03	04	05	06	07	08	09	10	11	12	13	14	15	16	17	18	19	20	21	22	23	24	25	26	27	28	29	30	31	32	
01	7	7	8	8	8	7	7	7	7	7	8	8	8	7	7	7	7	7	8	8	8	7	7	7	7	7	8	8	8	7	7	7	01
02	7	8	8	8	8	8	7	7	7	8	8	8	8	8	7	7	7	8	8	8	8	8	7	7	7	8	8	8	8	8	7	7	02
03	8	8	8	8	8	8	8	7	8	8	8	8	8	8	8	7	8	8	8	8	8	8	8	7	8	8	8	8	8	8	8	7	03
04	8	8	8	8	8	8	8	7	8	8	8	8	8	8	8	7	8	8	8	8	8	14	14	14	14	8	8	8	8	8	8	7	04
05	8	8	8	8	8	8	8	7	8	8	8	8	8	8	8	7	8	8	8	8	8	14	12	12	12	14	8	8	8	8	8	7	05
06	7	8	8	8	8	8	7	7	7	8	8	8	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	14	12	11	11	12	14	8	8	8	8	7	7	06
07	7	7	8	8	8	7	7	7	7	7	14	14	12	11	11	11	11	11	11	12	14	11	10	10	11	14	8	8	8	7	7	7	07
08	7	7	7	7	7	7	7	7	7	14	12	11	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	11	11	10	10	10	11	14	7	7	7	7	7	7	08
09	7	7	8	8	8	7	7	7	14	12	11	10	10	12	10	10	10	10	12	10	10	10	10	10	11	14	8	8	8	7	7	7	09
10	7	8	8	8	8	8	7	14	12	11	10	10	12	15	12	10	10	12	15	12	10	10	10	10	11	14	8	8	8	8	7	7	10
11	8	8	8	8	8	8	8	14	11	10	10	10	14	15	14	10	10	14	15	14	10	10	10	10	10	12	14	8	8	8	8	7	11
12	8	8	8	8	8	8	14	12	11	10	10	10	14	14	14	10	10	14	14	14	10	10	10	10	10	12	14	8	8	8	8	7	12
13	8	8	8	8	8	14	12	11	10	11	11	10	12	14	12	10	10	12	14	12	10	11	11	10	10	12	14	8	8	8	8	7	13
14	7	8	8	8	8	14	11	10	11	12	12	11	10	12	10	10	10	10	12	10	11	12	12	11	10	11	14	8	8	8	7	7	14
15	7	7	8	8	14	12	11	10	11	11	11	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	11	11	11	10	11	14	8	8	7	7	7	15
16	7	7	7	7	14	12	11	10	10	10	10	10	10	4	4	4	4	4	4	10	10	10	10	10	10	11	14	7	7	7	7	7	16
17	7	7	8	8	14	12	11	10	10	10	10	10	10	12	4	4	4	4	12	10	10	10	10	10	10	12	14	8	8	7	7	7	17
18	7	8	8	8	14	12	12	12	11	10	10	10	10	10	12	4	4	12	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	12	14	8	8	8	7	7	18
19	8	8	8	8	14	12	12	14	14	11	10	10	10	10	10	12	12	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	11	12	14	8	8	8	8	7	19
20	8	8	8	8	14	12	14	4	4	14	11	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	11	12	14	8	8	8	8	8	7	20
21	8	8	8	8	14	12	14	5	5	4	14	11	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	11	12	12	14	8	8	8	8	8	7	21
22	7	8	8	8	14	14	4	5	6	5	4	14	11	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	10	11	12	14	4	14	8	8	8	7	7	22
23	7	7	8	8	8	14	4	5	5	5	5	4	14	11	10	10	10	10	10	10	11	11	12	14	5	5	4	14	8	7	7	7	23
24	7	7	7	7	7	14	4	5	5	5	5	4	14	12	11	11	a transfer	11	11	11		12		5	5	5	4	14	7	7	7	7	24
25	7	7	8	8	8	7	14	4	5	5	5	4	14	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	14	4	5	6	4	14	8	7	7	7	25
26	7	8	8	8	8	8	14	4	4	5	4	4	14	14	14		14	14	14	14	14	14	14	4	4	4	4	14	8	8	7	7	26
27	8	8	8	8	8	8	8	14	4	4	4	4	14	8	8	7	8	8	8	8	8	8	8	14	14	14	14	8	8	8	8	7	27
28	8	8	8	8	8	8	8	7	14	14	14	14	8	8	8	7	8	8	8	8	8	8	8	7	8	8	8	8	8	8	8	7	28
29	8	8	8	8	8	8	8	7	8	8	8	8	8	8	8	7	8	8	8	8	8	8	8	7	8	8	8	8	8	8	8	7	29
30	7	8	8	8	8	8	7	7	7	8	8	8	8	8	7	7	7	8	8	8	8	8	7	7	7	8	8	8	8	8	7	7	30
31	7	7	8	8	8	7	7	7	7	7	8	8	8	7	7	7	7	7	8	8	8	7	7	7	7	7	8	8	8	7	7	7	31
32	7	7	7	7	7	7	7	7	7	7	7	7	7	7	7	7	7	7	7	7	7	7	7	7	7	7	7	7	7	7	7	7	32
	01	02	03	04	05	06	07	08	09	10	11	12	13	14	15	16	17	18	19	20	21	22	23	24	25	26	27	28	29	30	31	32	

Color Palette 5/16

1	2	3	4	5	6	7	8	9	10	11	12	13	14	15	And and an an and an
		le l			and the second	C. Carlos	and and		and the second	and the second				\square	

ANIMAL CROSSING: WILD WORLD 75

Tracy Pattern



A tribute to the mysterious musical creatures of Electroplankton will brighten anyone's day.





15

↑ Shirt

↑ Umbrella

		01	02	03	04	05	06	07	08	09	10	11	12	13	14	15	16	17	18	19	20	21	22	23	24	25	26	27	28	29	30	31	32	
	01	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	12	12	12	12	12	12	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	01
	02	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	12	12	9	9	9	9	9	9	12	12	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	02
	03	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	12	9	9	3	3	3	3	3	3	9	9	12	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	03
	04	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	12	9	3	3	1	1	1	1	1	1	3	3	9	12	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	04
	05	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	12	9	3	1	4	1	1	1	1	1	1	4	1	3	9	12	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	05
	06	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	12	9	3	1	7	15	7	1	1	1	1	7	15	7	1	3	9	12	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	06
	07	1	1	1	1	1	1	12	9	3	1	4	15	7	15	4	1	1	4	15	7	15	4	1	3	9	12	1	1	1	1	1	1	07
	08	1	1	1	1	1	1	12	9	3	1	4	15	7	15	4	1	1	4	15	7	15	4	1	3	9	12	1	1	1	1	1	1	08
	09	1	1	1	1	1	12	9	3	1	1	4	15	7	15	4	1	1	4	15	7	15	4	1	1	3	9	12	1	1	1	1	1	09
	10	1	1	1	1	1	12	9	3	1	1	1	7	15	7	1	1	1	1	7	15	7	1	1	1	3	9	9	12	1	1	1	1	10
	11	1	1	1	1	12	9	3	1	1	1	1	1	4	1	1	1	1	1	1	4	1	1	1	1	1	3	9	12	1	1	1	1	11
	12	1	1	1	1	12	9	3	1	1	1	1	4	15	7	1	1	1	1	7	15	4	1	1	1	1	1	3	9	12	1	1	1	12
	13	1	1	1	12	9	3	1	1	1	1	1	1	7	15	7	4	4	7	15	7	1	1	1	1	1	1	3	9	12	1	1	1	13
	14	1	1	1	12	9	3	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	7	15	15	15	15	7	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	3	9	12	1	1	14
	15	1	1	12	9	3	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	4	4	4	4	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	3	9	12	1	1	15
	16	1	1	12	9	3	1	1	1	1	1	3	3	3	3	3	3	3	3	3	3	3	3	1	1	1	1	1	1	3	9	12	1	16
	17	1	12	9	3	1	1	1	1	1	3	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	3	1	1	1	1	1	3	9	12	1	17
	18	1	12	9	3	1	1	1	1	3	9	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	9	3	1	1	1	1	3	9	12	1	18
	19	1	12	9	3	3	1	1	3	9	12	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	12	9	3	1	1	3	3	9	12	1	19
	20	1	12	9	3	3	3	3	9	12	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	12	9	3	3	3	3	9	12	1	20
	21	1	1	12	9	9	9	9	12	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	12	9	9	9	9	12	1	1	21
	22	1	1	1	12	12	12	12	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	12	12	12	12	1	1	1	22
	23	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	7	4	4	4	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	4	4	4	7	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	23
	24	1	1	1	4	15	4	1	1	4	15	15	15	7	4	1	1	1	1	1	7	15	15	15	4	1	1	4	15	4	1	1	1	24
	25	1	1	4	15	7	15	4	1	4	15	4	7	15	7	1	1	1	1	7	15	7	4	15	4	1	4	15	7	15	4	1	1	25
	26	1	1	7	15	7	15	7	1	4	15	7	4	7	15	4	1	1	4	15	7	4	7	15	4	1	7	15	7	15	7	1	1	26
	27	1	1	15	7	4	7	15	1	1	7	15	7	4	15	4	1	1	4	15	4	7	15	7	1	4	15	7	4	7	15	4	1	27
	28	1	1	15	7	4	7	15	1	1	4	7	15	15	15	4	1	1	4	15	15	15	7	1	1	4	15	7	4	7	15	4	1	28
	29	1	1	15	7	4	7	15	1	1	1	1	4	4	4	7	1	1	7	4	4	4	1	1	1	4	15	7	4	7	15	4	1	29
	30	1	1	7	15	7	15	7	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	7	15	7	15	7	1	1	30
	31	1	1	4	7	15	7	4	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	4	7	15	7	4	1	1	31
	32	1	1	1	4	7	4	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	1	4	7	4	1	1	1	32
		01	02	03	04	05	06	07	08	09	10	11	12	13	14	15	16	17	18	19	20	21	22	23	24	25	26	27	28	29	30	31	32	
Color Pa	ale	tt	e 9	/1	6																													
																Y			r		Y			Y						100				
1	2			3		4			5			6			7		8			9		1	10		1	1		12			13		1	4

76 nintendo player's guide

CUSTOM DESIGN SAMPLES

Luminaria Pattern



Another kooky Electroplankton, another cool design!





↑ Flooring

	01	02	03	04	05	06	07	80	09	10	11	12	13	14	15	16	17	18	19	20	21	22	23	24	25	26	27	28	29	30	31	32	
1	5	5	5	5	5	5	5	5	5	5	5	5	5	5	6	7	7	6	5	5	5	5	5	5	5	5	5	5	5	5	5	5	
2	5	5	5	5	5	5	5	5	5	5	5	5	5	5	7	8	8	7	5	5	5	5	5	5	5	5	5	5	5	5	5	5	
3	5	5	5	5	5	5	5	5	5	5	5	5	5	6	8	15	15	8	6	5	5	5	5	5	5	5	5	5	5	5	5	5	
4	5	5	5	5	5	5	5	5	5	5	5	5	5	7	15	5	5	15	7	5	5	5	5	5	5	5	5	5	5	5	5	5	
5	5	5	5	5	5	5	5	5	5	5	5	5	6	8	15	5	5	15	8	6	5	5	5	5	5	5	5	5	5	5	5	5	
6	5	5	5	5	5	7	7	7	7	5	5	5	7	15	5	5	5	5	15	7	5	5	5	7	7	7	7	5	5	5	5	5	
7	5	5	5	5	5	7	8	15	15	8	7	7	8	15	5	5	5	5	15	8	7	7	8	15	15	8	7	5	5	5	5	5	
8	5	5	5	5	5	7	15	5	5	15	15	8	15	8	7	5	5	7	8	15	8	15	15	5	5	15	7	5	5	5	5	5	
9	5	5	5	5	5	7	15	5	5	5	7	15	15	15	8	8	8	8	15	15	15	7	5	5	5	15	7	5	5	5	5	5	
0	5	5	5	5	5	5	8	15	5	7	8	15	5	5	15	15	15	15	5	5	15	8	7	5	15	8	5	5	5	5	5	5	
1	5	5	5	5	5	5	5	15	7	8	15	5	5	5	5	5	5	5	5	5	5	15	8	7	15	7	5	5	5	5	5	5	
2	5	5	5	5	5	5	5	8	15	15	5	5	5	6	5	5	5	5	6	5	5	5	15	15	8	7	5	5	5	5	5	5	
3	5	5	5	5	6	7	8	15	15	5	5	5	7	15	7	5	5	7	15	7	5	5	5	15	15	8	7	6	5	5	5	5	
4	5	5	6	7	8	15	15	8	15	5	5	6	15	7	15	6	6	15	7	15	6	5	5	15	8	15	15	8	7	6	5	5	
5	6	7	8	15	15	5	5	7	8	15	5	6	15	7	15	6	6	15	7	15	6	5	15	8	7	5	5	15	15	8	7	6	
6	7	8	15	5	5	5	5	5	8	15	5	6	15	7	15	6	6	15	7	15	6	5	15	8	5	5	5	5	5	15	8	7	
7	7	8	15	5	5	5	5	5	8	15	5	5	7	15	7	5	5	7	15	7	5	5	15	8	5	5	5	5	5	15	8	7	
8	6	7	8	15	15	5	5	7	8	15	5	5	5	6	5	5	5	5	6	5	5	5	15	8	7	5	5	15	15	8	7	6	
9	5	5	6	7	8	15	15	8	15	5	5	5	7	15	7	7	7	7	15	7	5	5	5	15	8	15	15	8	7	6	5	5	
D	5	5	5	5	6	7	8	15	15	5	5	5	5	7	15	15	15	15	7	5	5	5	5	15	15	8	7	6	5	5	5	5	
1	5	5	5	5	5	5	7	8	15	15	5	5	5	5	7	7	7	7	5	5	5	5	15	15	8	7	5	5	5	5	5	5	
2	5	5	5	5	5	5	7	15	7	8	15	5	5	5	5	5	5	5	5	5	5	15	8	7	15	7	5	5	5	5	5	5	
3	5	5	5	5	5	5	8	15	5	7	8	15	5	5	15	15	15	15	5	5	15	8	7	5	15	8	5	5	5	5	5	5	l
4	5	5	5	5	5	7	15	5	5	5	7	15	15	15	8	8	8	8	15	15	15	7	5	5	5	15	7	5	5	5	5	5	
5	5	5	5	5	5	7	15	5	5	15	15	8	15	8	7	5	5	7	8	15	8	15	15	5	5	15	7	5	5	5	5	5	
6	5	5	5	5	5	7	8	15	15	8	7	7	8	15	5	5	5	5	15	8	7	7	8	15	15	8	7	5	5	5	5	5	
7	5	5	5	5	5	7	7	7	7	5	5	5	7	15	5	5	5	5	15	7	5	5	5	7	7	7	7	5	5	5	5	5	
8	5	5	5	5	5	5	5	5	5	5	5	5	6	8	15	5	5	15	8	6	5	5	5	5	5	5	5	5	5	5	5	5	
9	5	5	5	5	5	5	5	5	5	5	5	5	5	7	15	5	5	15	7	5	5	5	5	5	5	5	5	5	5	5	5	5	ĺ
0	5	5	5	5	5	5	5	5	5	5	5	5	5	6	8	15	15	8	6	5	5	5	5	5	5	5	5	5	5	5	5	5	
1	5	5	5	5	5	5	5	5	5	5	5	5	5	5	7	8	8	7	5	5	5	5	5	5	5	5	5	5	5	5	5	5	
2	5	5	5	5	5	5	5	5	5	5	5	5	5	5	6	7	7	6	5	5	5	5	5	5	5	5	5	5	5	5	5	5	Í
	01	02	03	04	05	06	07	08	09	10	11	12	13	14	15	16	17	18	19	20	21	22	23	24	25	26	27	28	29	30	31	32	

Color Palette 7/16

1							1								\square
	1	2	3	4	5	6	7	8	9	10	11	12	13	14	15

Nintendogs Pattern



Use this Nintendogs pattern to leave puppy pawprints throughout your house, or even outside!





↑ Doormat

↑ Carpeting



Color Palette 13/16



CUSTOM DESIGN SAMPLES

Skyline Pattern



Add a view of the big city to your country cottage with this stunning skyline pattern.



1 Umbrella

↑ Hat

	01	02	03	04	05	06	07	08	09	10	11	12	13	14	15	16	17	18	19	20	21	22	23	24	25	26	27	28	29	30	31	32	
01	15	15	14	15	14	14	15	15	15	15	15	15	15	15	15	14	15	14	15	14	14	14	15	15	14	15	14	15	14	15	15	15	01
02	15	14	13	14	14	14	13	15	15	15	14	15	14	15	14	14	14	15	14	14	14	14	14	14	13	13	14	13	15	3	14	15	02
03	14	14	13	14	14	13	13	12	14	13	13	14	3	13	13	14	13	14	13	14	13	14	13	13	13	14	13	14	13	14	13	14	03
04	12	13	13	12	12	13	13	13	12	12	12	13	14	13	13	12	13	13	12	12	13	13	14	12	13	12	13	14	13	13	13	13	04
05	12	12	12	12	11	12	12	12	12	12	12	13	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	11	12	11	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	11	05
06	12	12	11	11	12	11	11	11	11	11	11	12	12	11	11	11	12	12	2	12	11	12	11	11	11	11	11	11	12	11	12	11	06
07	10	11	10	9	9	10	10	11	9	10	10	10	11	11	9	10	10	9	11	10	10	9	10	10	11	10	10	11	10	10	10	10	07
08	9	9	10	8	9	8	9	9	9	9	10	10	10	8	9	10	9	9	9	9	9	9	10	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	9	08
09	8	8	8	8	8	8	8	2	9	8	7	8	8	7	9	8	9	7	9	7	8	8	8	8	8	9	8	8	7	8	8	7	09
10	8	6	8	8	6	7	7	7	7	8	7	7	7	7	7	6	7	6	6	7	6	13	6	7	6	7	6	7	7	6	6	7	10
11	5	5	5	6	6	7	5	6	6	6	6	5	6	6	5	6	6	7	5	5	5	14	5	5	6	6	5	5	6	6	6	6	11
12	11	12	4	4	5	5	4	5	4	4	4	4	4	4	4	5	5	4	4	5	5	13	4	5	5	4	5	5	5	5	4	5	12
13	11	12	12	4	4	4	4	3	4	4	4	4	4	4	4	3	4	4	5	4	11	13	12	3	3	3	3	4	4	4	3	12	13
14	9	3	10	11	3	3	2	3	3	3	3	2	3	2	11	2	3	3	2	10	10	11	11	11	2	2	4	3	3	2	12	10	14
15	10	10	10	10	3	2	3	2	1	2	2	1	2	3	9	10	2	3	1	10	4	9	10	10	2	3	1	2	1	9	11	10	15
16	8	9	8	9	1	1	1	2	1	2	1	2	2	2	9	8	9	2	2	9	8	9	8	9	2	1	2	1	1	8	2	9	16
17	8	7	7	7	1	8	7	8	7	1	1	8	1	1	6	8	7	8	2	7	7	7	1	7	1	7	7	1	1	7	8	7	17
18	7	7	7	6	6	5	3	5	6	1	7	6	6	2	6	6	7	7	1	6	6	6	5	5	1	6	6	6	5	7	7	6	18
19	4	5	5	5	6	5	5	4	4	5	4	5	5	5	4	5	5	5	1	5	4	6	6	5	5	5	4	5	4	5	5	5	19
20	4	4	4	4	3	4	4	4	4	4	4	4	4	4	4	4	4	4	4	4	4	4	4	3	4	3	4	4	4	4	4	4	20
21	3	3	12	4	2	3	3	4	11	2	4	4	3	3	12	2	3	3	3	3	4	3	2	3	3	3	3	2	3	4	4	3	21
22	1	11	11	11	1	1	1	1	12	1	3	1	2	11	11	2	2	1	3	2	11	2	2	2	2	2	3	2	2	2	2	2	22
23	11	11	10	9	11	1	2	9	10	10	2	1	11	11	10	1	2	2	1	9	11	10	1	2	10	10	10	1	11	1	1	1	23
24	9	9	9	9	9	1	1	9	9	9	9	1	8	8	8	2	9	9	1	9	9	9	9	1	9	9	9	9	9	9	8	9	24
25	8	9	8	9	7	8	8	8	2	7	8	8	8	8	8	1	8	9	8	8	8	9	8	1	8	7	3	8	8	8	8	8	25
26	8	7	7	7	7	6	8	8	7	7	7	8	6	7	7	7	7	3	8	7	8	8	7	1	7	7	6	7	8	8	7	6	26
27	6	6	5	5	6	5	5	5	6	6	6	5	5	6	6	5	6	6	6	5	5	6	5	5	6	5	5	6	6	5	5	5	27
28	4	5	4	4	5	5	4	5	5	5	15	5	5	4	5	4	5	14	5	4	5	5	4	5	4	5	4	4	15	5	5	5	28
29	4	4	14	4	4	14	15	15	4	4	15	4	4	4	4	4	3	15	14	4	4	4	4	4	3	4	4	3	14	4	4	3	29
30	3	15	15	15	2	15	15	15	2	14	15	15	4	3	15	3	4	15	14	15	3	14	15	15	15	3	2	14	15	15	3	3	30
31	14	14	15	14	14	14	3	15	14	14	15	14	14	15	14	15	14	15	15	14	14	15	14	2	14	15	15	15	15	15	15	14	31
32	15	14	15	15	15	14	15	15	15	15	15	15	15	14	15	15	15	15	14	15	14	15	14	15	15	15	15	15	15	15	15	15	32
	01	02	03	04	05	06	07	08	09	10	11	12	13	14	15	16	17	18	19	20	21	22	23	24	25	26	27	28	29	30	31	32	

Color Palette 15/16

1 2 3 4 5 6 7 8 9 10 11 12 13	14	1!	15
-------------------------------	----	----	----

ANIMAL CROSSING: WILD WORLD 79

Designer Pattern



This sophisticated designer pattern will add a touch of class to anything it adorns.



	01	02	03	04	05	06	07	08	09	10	11	12	13	14	15	16	17	18	19	20	21	22	23	24	25		27	28	29	30	31	32	
01	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	9	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	9	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	9	01
02	10	11	12	12	12	12	12	12	11	9	10	11	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	11	9	10	11	12	12	12	12	12	12	11	9	02
03	12	9	9	11	12	12	12	12	10	12	12	9	9	11	12	12	12	12	12	12	10	12	12	9	9	11	12	12	12	12	10	12	03
04	12	10	12	12	12	12	11	9	9	12	12	10	12	12	12	12	12	12	11	9	9	12	12	10	12	12	12	12	11	9	9	12	04
05	9	11	12	12	12	12	12	12	11	10	9	11	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	11	10	9	11	12	12	12	12	12	12	11	10	05
06	9	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	9	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	9	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	06
07	11	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	11	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	11	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	07
08	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	80
09	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	09
10	12	12	12	12	11	10	11	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	11	10	11	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	11	10	11	12	12	12	12	10
11	12	12	12	11	9	11	9	11	12	12	12	12	12	11	9	11	9	11	12	12	12	12	12	12	11	9	11	9	11	12	12	12	11
12	12	12	12	10	11	12	11	10	12	12	12	12	12	10	11	12	11	10	12	12	12	12	12	12	10	11	12	11	10	12	12	12	12
13	12	12	12	11	9	11	9	11	12	12	12	12	12	11	9	11	9	11	12	12	12	12	12	12	11	9	11	9	11	12	12	12	13
14	12	12	12	12	11	10	11	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	11	10	11	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	11	10	11	12	12	12	12	14
15	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	15
16	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	16
17	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	11	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	11	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	11	17
18	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	9	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	9	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	9	18
19	10	11	12	12	12	12	12	12	11	9	10	11	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	11	9	10	11	12	12	12	12	12	12	11	9	19
20	12	9	9	11		12	12	12	10	12	12	9	9	11	12	12	12	12	12	12	10	12	12	9	9	11	12	12	12	12	10	12	20
21	12	10	12	12	10000	12	11	9	9	12	12	10	12	12	12	12	12	12	11	9	9	12	12	10	12	12	12	12	11	9	9	12	21
22	9	11		12		12	12	12	11	10	9	11	12	12		12		12		12	11	10	9	11	12	12		12				10	22
23	9	12		12		12	12	12	12	12	9	12	12	12		12		12		12		12	9	12	12	12	12	12		12	12	12	23
24	11	12		12	12	12	12	12	12	12	11	12	12	12	12	12	12			12	12	12	11	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	24
25	12	12		12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12		11	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	25
26	12	12		12		10	11	12	12	12		12	12	11		12	12		7	7	11	12	12	12	12	11	10	11			12	12	26
27	12	12		11	9	11	9	11	12	12	12	12	11		7	11	11	7		11	12	12	12	12	11	9	11	9		12	12	12	27
28	12	12	12	10	11	12	11	10	12	12		11	7	11		7	10	-					12	12	10	11	12	11		12	12	12	28
29 30	1.566	12	12	11	9	11	9	11	12	12	12	11	7	11	11	7	11	11	7	00000	11		12	12	11	9	11	9		12		12	29
30				12		10	11	12	12	12		12	11	7	No.	11	7	11		11		12	12	12	12	11	10	11		12	12	12	30
	12	12	12 12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	11	11	12	11	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	31
32	12	12 02	03	12 04	12	12	12	12	12	11	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	12	11	12	12	12	12	12	12		12	12	11	32
		02	-05	04	05	00	07	08	09	10	11	12	13	14	15	10	17	18	19	20	21	22	23	24	25	26	27	28	29	30	31	32	

Color Palette 14/16

1	2	3	4	5	6	7	8	9	10	11	12	13	14	15
			Concernation of the second	Annen	Concentration of the owner	Antonio	Contraction of the owner own	Contraction of the Contraction o			A REPORT OF A REPORT OF A			



Complete Items List



Furniture Series

Does your house need an extreme makeover? These furniture sets can liven up even the homeliest of huts. If you collect all the pieces in a series, you'll earn bonus points from the Happy Room Academy, too.

Exotic Series

Spice up your home with a taste of the Far East-without all the jet lag!



↑ Exotic Lamp Price: 1,800 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: Yellow Group: B Available: Tom Nook's Shop



1 Exotic Bench Price: 1,900 Bells Size: Medium Feng Shui: -Group: A Available: Tom Nook's Shop







← Exotic Chair Price: 1,400 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: Group: A Available: Tom Nook's Shop

Exotic







Exotic

↑ Exotic Bed Price: 2,540 Bells Size: Large Feng Shui: Group: -Available: Redd's Tent (pg. 41) Tom Nook's Shop



↑ Exotic Screen Price: 2,250 Bells Size: Medium Feng Shui: Group: C Available: Tom Nook's Shop



↑ Exotic Bureau Price: 2,400 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: Group: A Available: Tom Nook's Shop



↑ Exotic Chest Price: 1,800 Bells Size: Medium Feng Shui: -Group: Available: Spotlight Item (pg. 15)



↑ Exotic Table Price: 2,300 Bells Size: Medium Feng Shui: -Group: -Available: Redd's Tent (pg. 41) Tom Nook's Shop



↑ Exotic Wardrobe Price: 2,180 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: Group: C Available: Tom Nook's Shop

→ Green Desk

Reading the Furniture Lists

Price

Price is the cost of the item when purchased on Tom Nook's shop floor or from your Personal Catalog. A dash indicates that the item cannot be purchased.

Size

Size indicates how much space the item will take up in your house (small, medium or large).

Lovely Series

If you've got a passion for

rosy paradise.

↑ Lovely Lamp

Available: Tom Nook's Shop

↑ Lovely Loveseat

Group: A Available: Tom Nook's Shop

Price: 2,000 Bells

Size: Medium

Feng Shui: -

Price: 1,600 Bells

Size: Small Feng Shui: Group: B

pink, you'll go gaga for this



Each item is assigned two colors. If one of the colors will help your Feng Shui rating, it is listed here. If a color is followed by (x2), it will boost your Feng Shui by two points instead of one. See pg. 56 for more details.

Items from one of three probability groups (A, B or C) are most likely to

appear in your town. Find out which group your town tends toward by com-paring what appears in your town to this list.

Price: 2,000 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: Green (x2) Group: C Available: Tom Nook's Shop

Lovely

Carpet (pg. 120)



↑ Lovely Bed Available: Tom Nook's Shop



↑ Lovely Kitchen



↑ Lovely Armoire Price: 2,240 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: -Group: Available: Redd's Tent (pg. 41) Tom Nook's Shop



Price: 2,000 Bells Size: Large Feng Shui: Group: A



Price: 2,280 Bells Size: Medium Feng Shui: -Group: Available: Spotlight Item (pg. 15)



↑ Lovely Vanity Price: 2,200 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: -Group: B Available: Tom Nook's Shop



Feng Shui

Group





← Lovely End Table Price: 1,800 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: -Group: Available: Redd's Tent (pg. 41) Tom Nook's Shop

Available: Tom Nook's Shop

← Lovely Chair Price: 1,600 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: Group: B



↑ Lovely Dresser Price: 2,160 Bells Size: Medium Feng Shui: Group: C Available: Tom Nook's Shop

↑ Lovely Table Price: 1,800 Bells Size: Medium Feng Shui: -Group: C Available: Tom Nook's Shop

COMPLETE ITEMS LIST

Classic Series

Do you delight in leatherbound books? This classy collection offers a refined elegance for you sophisticated types.





← Classic Table Price: 1,600 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: -Group: A Available: Tom Nook's Shop



Classic

↑ Classic Clock Price: 2,180 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: Group: C Available: Tom Nook's Shop



↑ Classic Vanity





↑ Classic Bed Price: 2,520 Bells Size: Large Feng Shui: Group: B Available: Tom Nook's Shop



↑ Classic Bookcase Price: 2,560 Bells Size: Medium Feng Shui: -Group: -Available: Spotlight Item (pg. 15)



↑ Classic Wardrobe Price: 2,560 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: Group: -Available: Redd's Tent (pg. 41) Tom Nook's Shop



↑ Classic Sofa Price: 2,240 Bells Size: Medium Feng Shui: Yellow (x2) Group: C Available: Tom Nook's Shop

→ Classic Chair Price: 1.800 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: -Group: C Available: Tom Nook's Shop

84 NINTENDO PLAYER'S GUIDE





↑ Classic Buffet Price: 3,360 Bells Size: Medium Feng Shui: Group: B Available: Tom Nook's Shop



← Classic Desk Price: 2,200 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: -Group: A Available: Tom Nook's Shop

Price: 2,560 Bells Size: Medium Feng Shui: -Group: Available: Redd's Tent (pg. 41) Tom Nook's Shop

FURNITURE SERIES

Ranch Series

If you've got a hankering for some country living, sidle up to these Westernstyle furniture pieces. Yee-haw!







Ranch Couch
Price: 2,400 Bells
Size: Medium
Feng Shui: Green
Group: C
Available: Tom Nook's Shop

Ranch Chair Price: 1,400 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: – Group: – Available: Redd's Tent (pg. 41) Tom Nook's Shop



E Ranch Armchair Price: 2,000 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: Green Group: A Available: Tom Nook's Shop



↑ Ranch Dresser Price: 2,720 Bells Size: Medium Feng Shui: -Group: -Available: Redd's Tent (pg. 41) Tom Nook's Shop



← Ranch Tea Table Price: 1,800 Bells Size: Medium Feng Shui: Green Group: B Available: Tom Nook's Shop



Ranch

★ Ranch Hutch Price: 2,560 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: -Group: -Available: Spotlight Item (pg. 15)



↑ Ranch Table Price: 1,700 Bells Size: Large Feng Shui: -Group: B Available: Tom Nook's Shop

Matching Flooring Ranch Flooring (pg. 120)



Ranch Bed
Price: 2,300 Bells
Size: Medium
Feng Shui: Group: C
Available: Tom Nook's Shop



↑ Ranch Bookcase Price: 2,000 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: – Group: C Available: Tom Nook's Shop



Ranch Wardrobe
Price: 3,050 Bells
Size: Small
Feng Shui: Group: A
Available: Tom Nook's Shop

Cabana Series

Feel like a castaway in your own home with the island-themed Cabana line of hand-woven wicker furniture.







↑ Cabana Vanity Price: 1,800 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: -Group: A Available: Tom Nook's Shop

Cabana Chair Price: 1,600 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: – Group: – Available: Redd's Tent (pg. 41) Tom Nook's Shop





Cabana Armchair Price: 1,800 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: -Group: -Available: Spotlight Item (pg. 15)



↑ Cabana Dresser Price: 2,400 Bells Size: Medium Feng Shui: -Group: A Available: Tom Nook's Shop



Cabana Table
Price: 1,800 Bells
Size: Medium
Feng Shui: Group: C
Available: Tom Nook's Shop

Cabana Wall (pg. 120)

↑ Cabana Lamp Price: 1,700 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: – Group: B Available: Tom Nook's Shop



Cabana Screen
Price: 2,000 Bells
Size: Medium
Feng Shui: Group: C
Available: Tom Nook's Shop





↑ Cabana Bed Price: 2,200 Bells Size: Large Feng Shui: – Group: – Available: Redd's Tent (pg. 41) Tom Nook's Shop



Cabana Bookcase
Price: 2,400 Bells
Size: Medium
Feng Shui: Group: B
Available: Tom Nook's Shop



↑ Cabana Wardrobe Price: 2,240 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: – Group: 8 Available: Tom Nook's Shop



FURNITURE SERIES

Blue Series

Blue is the color of tranquility. Kick back and mellow out with this relaxing set of furniture.

Matching Wallpaper Blue Wall (pg. 120)

 \otimes

Blue Flooring (pg. 120)



↑ Blue Bed Price: 2,100 Bells Size: Medium Feng Shui: Yellow Group: -Available: Redd's Tent (pg. 41) Tom Nook's Shop



↑ Blue Bookcase Price: 1,900 Bells Size: Medium Feng Shui: Group: B Available: Tom Nook's Shop



↑ Blue Wardrobe Price: 1,920 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: Group: A Available: Tom Nook's Shop





↑ Blue Bench Price: 1,900 Bells Size: Medium Feng Shui: -Group: A Available: Tom Nook's Shop

→ Blue Chair Price: 1,200 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: -Group: C Available: Tom Nook's Shop



← Blue Cabinet Price: 2,400 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: -Group: C

Available: Tom Nook's Shop

↑ Blue Bureau Price: 2,160 Bells Size: Medium Feng Shui: -Group: B Available: Tom Nook's Shop



← Blue Dresser Price: 2,100 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: -Group: -Available: Spotlight Item (pg. 15)



↑ Blue Clock Price: 1,600 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: -Group: C

Available: Tom Nook's Shop

↑ Blue Table Price: 1,800 Bells Size: Large Feng Shui: Yellow Group: -Available: Redd's Tent (pg. 41) Tom Nook's Shop



Modern Series

No, this isn't an optical illusion—it's a mod, mod world with this eye-catch-ing, checkerboard gear.







↑ Modern Sofa Price: 2,620 Bells Size: Medium Feng Shui: – Group: C Available: Tom Nook's Shop

Modern End Table
Price: 1,900 Bells
Size: Small
Feng Shui: Group: Available: Redd's Tent (pg. 41)
Tom Nook's Shop



Price: 1,400 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: — Group: B Available: Tom Nook's Shop



↑ Modern Chair Price: 1,500 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: -Group: B Available: Tom Nook's Shop



← Modern Table Price: 1,800 Bells Size: Medium Feng Shui: -Group: A Available: Tom Nook's Shop



Modern

↑ Modern Desk Price: 2,480 Bells Size: Medium Feng Shui: – Group: B Available: Tom Nook's Shop



↑ Modern Dresser Price: 2,250 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: -Group: A Available: Tom Nook's Shop





↑ Modern Bed Price: 2,320 Bells Size: Large Feng Shui: -Group: C Available: Tom Nook's Shop



↑ Modern Cabinet Price: 2,580 Bells Size: Medium Feng Shui: -Group: -Available: Spotlight Item (pg. 15)



↑ Modern Wardrobe Price: 2,560 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: -Group: -Available: Redd's Tent (pg. 41) Tom Nook's Shop

FURNITURE SERIES

This fancy decor will make you feel like royalty any time you walk in the door.

-







↑ Regal Sofa Price: 3,100 Bells Size: Medium Feng Shui: – Group: A Available: Tom Nook's Shop

Regal Chair
Price: 2,100 Bells
Size: Small
Feng Shui: Group: Available: Redd's Tent (pg. 41)
Tom Nook's Shop



← Regal Lamp Price: 2,400 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: Yellow Group: A Available: Tom Nook's Shop



 ↑ Regal Dresser

 Price: 3,520 Bells

 Size: Medium

 Feng Shui: –

 Group: C

 Available: Tom Nook's Shop



← Regal Table Price: 2,540 Bells Size: Medium Feng Shui: – Group: A Available: Tom Nook's Shop



↑ Regal Clock Price: 3,360 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: -Group: -Available: Spotlight Item (pg. 15)



Regal Vanity
Price: 3,200 Bells
Size: Small
Feng Shui: Group: B
Available: Tom Nook's Shop



 ↑ Regal Bed

 Price: 3,120 Bells

 Size: Large

 Feng Shui:

 Group:

 Available: Redd's Tent (pg. 41)

 Tom Nook's Shop



↑ Regal Bookcase Price: 3,120 Bells Size: Medium Feng Shui: – Group: C Available: Tom Nook's Shop



↑ Regal Armoire Price: 3,820 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: -Group: B Available: Tom Nook's Shop

ANIMAL CROSSING: WILD WORLD 89

Green Series

Your friends will be green with envy after you deck out your pad with this emerald-shaded furniture series.







↑ Green Bench Price: 1,800 Bells Size: Medium Feng Shui: Green (x2) Group: A Available: Tom Nook's Shop

Green Chair
Price: 1,200 Bells
Size: Small
Feng Shui: Green (x2)
Group: A
Available: Tom Nook's Shop



Creen Lamp Price: 1,800 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: Green Group: C Available: Tom Nook's Shop



↑ Green Dresser Price: 2,320 Bells Size: Medium Feng Shui: Green Group: – Available: Redd's Tent (pg. 41) Tom Nook's Shop



← Green Desk Price: 2,000 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: Green (x2) Group: C Available: Tom Nook's Shop



Green

↑ Green Pantry Price: 2,290 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: Green (x2) Group: -Available: Spotlight Item (pg. 15)



↑ Green Table Price: 1,700 Bells Size: Large Feng Shui: Green (x2) Group: C Available: Tom Nook's Shop Matching Flooring Green Rug (pg. 120)



↑ Green Bed Price: 2,160 Bells Size: Medium Feng Shui: Green Group: B Available: Tom Nook's Shop



↑ Green Counter Price: 2,400 Bells Size: Medium Feng Shui: Green (x2) Group: B Available: Tom Nook's Shop



↑ Green Wardrobe Price: 2,300 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: Green (x2) Group: – Available: Redd's Tent (pg. 41) Tom Nook's Shop

FURNITURE SERIES

Cabin

Rug (pg. 120)

Cabin Series

Ready to hibernate? Cozy up for a long winter's nap in this authentic log cabin, custom-built from the finest timber in town.







Cabin Couch
Price: 2,480 Bells
Size: Medium
Feng Shui: Group: C
Available: Tom Nook's Shop

Cabin Chair Price: 1,700 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: -Group: -Available: Redd's Tent (pg. 41) Tom Nook's Shop





Cabin Armchair Price: 2,280 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: – Group: B Available: Tom Nook's Shop



↑ Cabin Dresser Price: 2,160 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: -Group: -Available: Redd's Tent (pg. 41) Tom Nook's Shop



Cabin Low Table Price: 2,100 Bells Size: Medium Feng Shui: – Group: A Available: Tom Nook's Shop



Cabin

Cabin Clock
Price: 2,000 Bells
Size: Small
Feng Shui: Group: C
Available: Tom Nook's Shop



↑ Cabin Table Price: 2,100 Bells Size: Large Feng Shui: -Group: B Available: Tom Nook's Shop



Cabin Bed
Price: 2,400 Bells
Size: Medium
Feng Shul: Group: A
Available: Tom Nook's Shop



↑ Cabin Bookcase Price: 2,300 Bells Size: Medium Feng Shui: -Group: -Available: Spotlight Item (pg. 15)



Cabin Wardrobe
Price: 2,480 Bells
Size: Small
Feng Shui: Group: C
Available: Tom Nook's Shop



Kiddie Series

It's always playtime in this fun-filled kid's room. Unleash your inner (or outer) child with this primary-colored collection.







↑ Kiddie Couch Price: 2,200 Bells Size: Medium Feng Shui: – Group: B Available: Tom Nook's Shop

→ Kiddie Chair Price: 1,400 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: – Group: B Available: Tom Nook's Shop



Size: Medium Feng Shui: – Group: – Available: Spotlight Item (pg. 15)

Price: 1,900 Bells



★ Kiddie Dresser Price: 2,150 Bells Size: Medium Feng Shui: – Group: C Available: Tom Nook's Shop



← Kiddie Bureau
Price: 2,200 Bells
Size: Small
Feng Shui: Group: B
Available: Tom Nook's Shop



latching Vallnape

Kiddie

★ Kiddie Clock Price: 1,480 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: – Group: – Available: Redd's Tent (pg. 41) Tom Nook's Shop



 The Kiddie Table

 Price: 2,200 Bells

 Size: Large

 Feng Shui:

 Group: A

 Available: Tom Nook's Shop





↑ Kiddie Bed Price: 2,100 Bells Size: Medium Feng Shui: -Group: -Available: Redd's Tent (pg. 41) Tom Nook's Shop



 Kiddie Bookcase

 Price: 1,800 Bells

 Size: Small

 Feng Shui:

 Group: A

 Available: Tom Nook's Shop



★ Kiddie Wardrobe Price: 2,180 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: – Group: C Available: Tom Nook's Shop

FURNITURE SERIES

Robo

Floor (pg. 121)

Robo Series

Plug in and power up in this state-of-the-art, hightech hideout (batteries not included).







 ↑
 Robo-Sofa

 Price: 2,000 Bells
 Size: Medium

 Size: Medium
 Group: B

 Available: Tom Nook's Shop
 Shop

Robo-Chair
Price: 1,600 Bells
Size: Small
Feng Shui: Group: A
Available: Tom Nook's Shop



Price: 1,400 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: — Group: C Available: Tom Nook's Shop



↑ Robo-Dresser Price: 2,560 Bells Size: Medium Feng Shui: -Group: B Available: Tom Nook's Shop



← Robo-Stereo Price: 2,200 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: -Group: -Available: Spotlight Item (pg. 15)



Robo

Robo-Lamp
Price: 1,800 Bells
Size: Small
Feng Shui: Green
Group: Available: Redd's Tent (pg. 41)
Tom Nook's Shop



 ↑
 Robo-Table

 Price:
 2,200 Bells

 Size:
 Large

 Feng Shui:

 Group:
 A

 Available:
 Tom Nook's Shop



 ▲
 Robo-Bed

 Price:
 2,000 Bells

 Size:
 Medium

 Feng Shui:
 –

 Group:
 C

 Available:
 Tom Nook's Shop



Robo-TV
Price: 2,360 Bells
Size: Medium
Feng Shui: Group: B
Available: Tom Nook's Shop



 ↑
 Robo-Closet

 Price: 2,400 Bells
 Size: Small

 Size: Small
 Group:

 Group: Available: Redd's Tent (pg. 41)

 Tom Nook's Shop
 Tom Nook's Shop

Snowman Series

Put on your scarf and mittens—this frosty furniture set will turn your home into a year-round winter wonderland.







↑ Snowman Sofa Price: -Size: Medium Feng Shui: -Group: -Available: Snowman (pg. 46)

Snowman Chair Price: -Size: Small Feng Shui: -Group: -Available: Snowman (pg. 46)



← Snowman Lamp Price: -Size: Small Feng Shui: -Group: -Available: Snowman (pg. 46)



★ Snowman Dresser Price: -Size: Medium Feng Shui: -Group: -Available: Snowman (pg. 46)



← Snowman Clock Price: -Size: Small Feng Shui: -Group: -Available: Snowman (pg. 46)



atching alloape

Snowman

↑ Snowman Fridge Price: -Size: Small Feng Shui: -Group: -Available: Snowman

(pg. 46)



↑ Snowman Table
Price: Size: Large
Feng Shui: Group: Available: Snowman
(pg. 46)





↑ Snowman Bed Price: -Size: Medium Feng Shui: -Group: -Available: Snowman (pg. 46)



↑ Snowman TV Price: -Size: Medium Feng Shui: Yellow Group: -Available: Snowman (pg. 46)



↑ Snowman Wardrobe Price: -Size: Small Feng Shui: -Group: -Available: Snowman (pg. 46)

FURNITURE SERIES

Mushroom Series



 \otimes

Forest

Floor (pg. 121)



1 Mush Bed Price: Size: Medium Feng Shui: Red (x2) Group: · Available: Acorn Festival (pg. 42)



↑ Mush TV Price: Size: Medium Feng Shui: Red Group: -Available: Acorn Festival (pg. 42)



↑ Mush Closet

Price: -Size: Small Feng Shui: -Group: -Available: Acorn Festival



Does your home look

dank and dreary? Shroom out your chalet with some funny fungus furniture.



↑ Mush End Table Price: -Size: Small Feng Shui: -Group: Available: Acorn Festival (pg. 42)

→ Mush Chair Price: -Size: Small Feng Shui: -Group: -Available: Acorn Festival (pg. 42)



← Mush Lamp Price: -Size: Small Feng Shui: -Group: -Available: Acorn Festival (pg. 42)



↑ Mush Dresser Price: Size: Medium Feng Shui: -Group: Available: Acorn Festival (pg. 42)



← Mush Stool Price: – Size: Small Feng Shui: -Group: -Available: Acorn Festival (pg. 42)

↑ Mush Stand Price: -Size: Medium Feng Shui: Red Group: -Available: Acorn Festival

(pg. 42)



↑ Mush Table Price: -Size: Large Feng Shui: Red Group: -Available: Acorn Festival (pg. 42)

(pg. 42)



Furniture Themes

Who needs a bed, anyway? If you're bored with the traditional look, unleash your wild side with these funky (if less functional) themes for your home.

Western

Vista (pg. 121)

Western Theme

It's high noon at the O.K. Corral right in the middle of your living room with this Old West theme.



↑ Western Fence Price: 880 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: -Group: A Available: Tom Nook's Shop



★ Storefront Price: 3,680 Bells Size: Medium Feng Shui: – Group: C Available: Tom Nook's Shop



← Cow Skull Price: 1,020 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: – Group: A Available: Tom Nook's Shop





→ Tumbleweed Price: 520 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: -Group: C Available: Tom Nook's Shop



↑ Saddle Fence Price: 2,180 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: -Group: -Available: Redd's Tent (pg. 41) Tom Nook's Shop







↑ Watering Trough Price: 1,100 Bells Size: Medium Feng Shui: -Group: B Available: Tom Nook's Shop



Western

★ Well Price: 2,700 Bells Size: small Feng Shui: – Group: – Available: Redd's Tent (pg. 41) Tom Nook's Shop

33



Desert Cactus
Price: 890 Bells
Size: Small
Feng Shui: Green (x2)
Group: B
Available: Tom Nook's Shop



↑ Covered Wagon Price: 3,800 Bells Size: Medium Feng Shui: -Group: -Available: Spotlight Item (pg. 15)

FURNITURE THEMES

Space Theme

The future is now in this space-age house of tomorrow, which features a space suit, a flying saucer and even a giant moon.





Flying Saucer
Price: 2,400 Bells
Size: Large
Feng Shui: Yellow
Group: C
Available: Tom Nook's Shop



→ Satellite Price: 2,600 Bells Size: Medium Feng Shui: -Group: C Available: Tom Nook's Shop







↑ Lunar Rover Price: 2,560 Bells Size: Medium Feng Shui: – Group: A Available: Tom Nook's Shop

← Asteroid Price: 1,800 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: − Group: A Available: Tom Nook's Shop



← Space Station Price: 2,800 Bells Size: Large Feng Shui: --Group: B Available: Tom Nook's Shop



Lunar Horizon (pg. 121)

Moon Price: 32,000 Bells Size: Large Feng Shui: − Group: − Available: Spotlight Item (pg. 15)



Rocket
Price: 2,400 Bells
Size: Medium
Feng Shui: Red
Group: Available: Redd's Tent (pg. 41)
Tom Nook's Shop





↑ Space Shuttle

Price: 2,780 Bells Size: Medium Feng Shui: – Group: – Available: Redd's Tent (pg. 41) Tom Nook's Shop



↑ Spaceman Sam Price: 2,800 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: – Group: C Available: Tom Nook's Shop



↑ Lunar Lander Price: 3,200 Bells Size: Large Feng Shui: Yellow Group: 8 Available: Tom Nook's Shop

ANIMAL CROSSING: WILD WORLD 97

Construction Theme

Matching Wallpaper Blue Tarp (pg. 121)



Matching Flooring Closed Road (pg. 121)

-

↑ Handcart Price: 800 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: Red (x2) Group: A Available: Tom Nook's Shop



↑ Manhole Cover Price: 1,000 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: -Group: B Available: Tom Nook's Shop



← Cement Mixer Price: 1,600 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: Yellow (x2) Group: -Available: Spotlight Item (pg. 15)



↑ Steam Roller Price: 4,500 Bells Size: Medium Feng Shui: Yellow Group: -Available: Tom Nook's Shop

Let's hope you're good with tools, because this work-site construction theme turns your house into a dirt-filled disaster area.



Iron Frame
Price: 1,200 Bells
Size: Medium
Feng Shui: Red (x2)
Group: C
Available: Tom Nook's Shop



Traffic Cone
Price: 800 Bells
Size: Small
Feng Shui: Red (x2)
Group: A
Available: Tom Nook's Shop







↑ Wet Roadway Sign Price: 850 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: -Group: B Available: Tom Nook's Shop

Corange Cone Price: 600 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: Red (x2) Group: C Available: Tom Nook's Shop



← Striped Cone Price: 800 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: Yellow Group: B Available: Tom Nook's Shop

↑ Jackhammer Price: 1,880 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: Red Group: C Available: Tom Nook's Shop



↑ Saw Horse Price: 1,200 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: Red Group: -Available: Redd's Tent (pg. 41) Tom Nook's Shop



Detour Arrow
Price: 600 Bells
Size: Small
Feng Shui: Red (x2)
Group: A
Available: Tom Nook's Shop

FURNITURE THEMES

Boxing Theme

The undisputed champion of custom rooms, the boxing theme is a pugilist's paradise, right down to the boxing-ring bed.





Ringside Table
Price: 1,320 Bells
Size: Medium
Feng Shui: Group: A
Available: Tom Nook's Shop



↑ Boxing Barricade Price: 1,050 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: -Group: C Available: Tom Nook's Shop



↑ Judge's Bell Price: 1,790 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: Yellow Group: -Available: Redd's Tent (pg. 41) Tom Nook's Shop



← Weight Bench Price: 3,590 Bells Size: Medium Feng Shui: -Group: C Available: Tom Nook's Shop



Aatching Vallpape

Ringside

Seating (pg. 121)

9

A Blue Corner
 Price: 6,800 Bells
 Size: Large
 Feng Shui: −
 Group: −
 Available: Spotlight Item
 (pg. 15)



 ▲
 Red Corner

 Price:
 6,800 Bells

 Size:
 Large

 Feng Shui:
 Red

 Group:
 –

 Available:
 Redd's Tent (pg. 41)

 Tom Nook's Shop



↑ Neutral Corner Price: 5,500 Bells Size: Large Feng Shui: --Group: A Available: Tom Nook's Shop





↑ Boxing Mat Price: 1,180 Bells Size: Medium Feng Shui: – Group: C Available: Tom Nook's Shop



↑ Speed Bag Price: 2,990 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: – Group: A Available: Tom Nook's Shop



★ Sandbag Price: 3,190 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: Red (x2) Group: B Available: Tom Nook's Shop

Mossy Garden Theme

Your annual barbecue will never get rained out again, thanks to this indoor backyard.



Bird Feeder
Price: 1,260 Bells
Size: Small
Feng Shui: Group: C
Available: Tom Nook's Shop



T Bug Zapper Price: 1,200 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: – Group: A Available: Tom Nook's Shop



Picnic Table
 Price: 1,390 Bells
 Size: Large
 Feng Shui: Vellow (x2)
 Group: C
 Available: Tom Nook's Shop





↑ Birdhouse Price: 1,620 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: -Group: B Available: Tom Nook's Shop



Tiki Torch Price: 870 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: Red Group: B Available: Tom Nook's Shop



★ Hammock Price: 1,320 Bells Size: Medium Feng Shui: -Group: C Available: Tom Nook's Shop



 ▲
 Backyard Pool

 Price:
 990 Bells

 Size:
 Large

 Feng Shui:

 Group:

 Available:
 Redd's Tent (pg. 41)

 Tom Nook's Shop



Backyard

Lawn (pg. 121)

T BarDeCue Price: 1,760 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: Red (x2) Group: B Available: Tom Nook's Shop



↑ Lawn Chair Price: 1,180 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: – Group: A Available: Tom Nook's Shop



T Mr. Flamingo Price: 1,530 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: – Group: B Available: Tom Nook's Shop



Sprinkler
Price: 1,640 Bells
Size: Small
Feng Shui: Yellow (x2)
Group: C
Available: Tom Nook's Shop

FURNITURE THEMES

← Lawn Mower

Price: 2,760 Bells Size: Small

Feng Shui: Red (x2)

Available: Redd's Tent (pg. 41)

Tom Nook's Shop

Group: -



← Mrs. Flamingo Price: 1,530 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: -Group: A Available: Tom Nook's Shop



Build a home for your

creepy creations with this spooky secret laboratory.

Mad Scientist Theme



(C)

→ Bird Bath

Price: 1,450 Bells

Available: Tom Nook's Shop

Size: Small Feng Shui: Green (x2)

Group: A

Matching Flooring Lab Floor (pg. 121)



Price: 4,800 Bells Available: Tom Nook's Shop



↑ Florence Flask Price: 1,600 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: -Group: C



↑ Unknown Machine Price: 4,800 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: -Group: -Available: Spotlight Item







Available: Tom Nook's Shop



(pg. 15)



↑ Medicine Chest Price: 2,280 Bells Size: Medium Feng Shui: -Group: Available: Redd's Tent (pg. 41) Tom Nook's Shop



↑ Lab Chair Price: 2,200 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: -Group: B Available: Tom Nook's Shop



↑ Amazing Machine Price: 3,600 Bells Size: Medium Feng Shui: -Group: · Available: Redd's Tent (pg. 41) Tom Nook's Shop



↑ Complex Machine Price: 3,840 Bells Size: Large Feng Shui: -Group: A Available: Tom Nook's Shop

COMPLETE ITEMS LIST

Nursery Theme

Growing pains got you down? With this colorful children's nursery theme, you'll never have to grow up.









↑ Clackercart Price: 1,380 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: -Group: B Available: Tom Nook's Shop



Merry-Go-Round
Price: 640 Bells
Size: Small
Feng Shui: Group: Available: Redd's Tent (pg. 41)



Tom Nook's Shop

T Stroller Price: 1,960 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: – Group: B Available: Tom Nook's Shop







Rocking Horse
Price: 600 Bells
Size: Small
Feng Shui: Group: A
Available: Tom Nook's Shop



↑ Cradle Price: 3,800 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: – Group: A Available: Tom Nook's Shop



Wobbelina
Price: 700 Bells
Size: Small
Feng Shui: Group: B
Available: Tom Nook's Shop



↑ Elephant Slide Price: 1,200 Bells Size: Medium Feng Shui: Yellow Group: C Available: Tom Nook's Shop



Price: 6,800 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: Red (x2) Group: – Available: Spotlight Item (pg. 15)



↑ Baby Bed Price: 2,900 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: -Group: -Available: Redd's Tent (pg. 41) Tom Nook's Shop



↑ Train Set Price: 1,600 Bells Size: Large Feng Shui: Green (x2) Group: C Available: Tom Nook's Shop

FURNITURE THEMES

Pirate Theme

Avast, matey! Impress

pirate plunder.

→ Ship Compass

(pg. 42)

Price: – Size: Small

Group: -Available: Pascal

Feng Shui: -

your land-lubber neighbors with this fine set of Matching Wallpaper Sea View (pg. 121)

Matching Flooring Ship Deck (pg. 121)



↑ Ship Cannon Price: -Size: Large Feng Shui: Green Group: -Available: Pascal (pg. 42)

← Barrel Price: -Size: Small Feng Shui: -Group: -Available: Pascal (pg. 42)



← Keg Price: -Size: Small Feng Shui: -Group: -Available: Pascal

More Items to Complement Your Series or Theme

Still haven't found what you're looking for? You don't have to use these themes to have a cool-looking home. On the following pages you can find dozens of items to create your own customized living space. Can you say *giant stuffed panda*?



Price: -Size: Small Feng Shui: -Group: -Available: Pascal (pg. 42)



→ Anchor Price: -Size: Large Feng Shui: -Group: -Available: Pascal (pg. 42)



p: – able: Pascal (pg. 42)

Furniture Sets

Furniture Sets are mini groups of related items. Since each set contains only a few pieces, it's easy to complete a collection, which will help improve your Happy Room Academy score (see pg. 57).



White Chess Set (1/6)

White Bishop
Price: 2,800 Bells
Size: Small
Feng Shui: Group: C
Available: Tom Nook's Shop



White Chess Set (2/6)

↑ White King Price: 8,000 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: -Group: -Available: Spotlight Item (pg. 15)



White Chess Set (3/6)

White Knight
 Price: 2,800 Bells
 Size: Small
 Feng Shui: Group: Available: Redd's Tent (pg. 41)
 Tom Nook's Shop



White Chess Set (4/6)

↑ White Pawn Price: 1,100 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: -Group: A Available: Tom Nook's Shop



White Chess Set (5/6)

↑ White Queen Price: 8,000 Bells Size: Small Feng Shul: -Group: -Available: Spotlight Item (pg. 15)



White Chess Set (6/6)

White Rook
 Price: 2,800 Bells
 Size: Small
 Feng Shui: Group: Available: Redd's Tent (pg. 41)
 Tom Nook's Shop



Black Chess Set (1/6)

Black Bishop
Price: 2,800 Bells
Size: Small
Feng Shui: Group: A
Available: Tom Nook's Shop



Black Chess Set (2/6)

↑ Black King Price: 8,000 Bells Size: Small Feng Shul: -Group: -Available: Spotlight Item (pg. 15)



Black Chess Set (3/6)

Black Knight
Price: 2,800 Bells
Size: Small
Feng Shui: Group: Available: Redd's Tent (pg. 41)
Tom Nook's Shop



Black Chess Set (4/6)

↑ Black Pawn Price: 1,100 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: -Group: B Available: Tom Nook's Shop



Black Chess Set (5/6)

↑ Black Queen Price: 8,000 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: -Group: -Available: Spotlight Item (pg. 15)



Black Chess Set (6/6)

Black Rook
Price: 2,800 Bells
Size: Small
Feng Shui: Group: Available: Redd's Tent (pg. 41)
Tom Nook's Shop



Study Set (1/3)

T Writing Desk Price: 1,900 Bells Size: Medium Feng Shui: – Group: C Available: Tom Nook's Shop



Study Set (2/3)

↑ Writing Chair Price: 1,000 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: -Group: B Available: Tom Nook's Shop



Study Set (3/3)

 ↑ Globe

 Price: 1,200 Bells

 Size: Small

 Feng Shui:

 Group: A

 Available: Tom Nook's Shop

FURNITURE SETS



ANIMAL CROSSING: WILD WORLD 105

COMPLETE ITEMS LIST



FURNITURE SETS



ANIMAL CROSSING: WILD WORLD 107




ANIMAL CROSSING: WILD WORLD 109

COMPLETE ITEMS LIST



FURNITURE SETS • OTHER FURNITURE

Other Furniture

These items can complement any furniture series or theme-mix and match them to create a unique style for your home. Occasionally Redd's paintings may appear in Tom Nook's shop. If they do, they'll be a steal at 1.960 bells.

Fine-Art Paintings



← Amazing Painting Price: 3,920 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: -Group: -Available: Redd's Tent (pg. 41)



← Basic Painting Price: 3,920 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: Group: Available: Redd's Tent (pg. 41)



← Calm Painting Price: 3,920 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: -Group: -Available: Redd's Tent (pg. 41)



← Common Painting Price: 3.920 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: Yellow Group: Available: Redd's Tent (pg. 41)



← Dainty Painting Price: 3,920 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: -Group: Available: Redd's Tent (pg. 41)



← Famous Painting Price: 1,960 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: -Group: -Available: Spotlight Item (pg. 15)





Available: Redd's Tent (pg. 41) ← Lovely Painting Price: 3,920 Bells

Group: -



Size: Small Feng Shui: -Group: Available: Redd's Tent (pg. 41)

← Fine Painting

Available: Spotlight Item

(pg. 15)

← Flowery Painting

Price: 1,960 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: -

Price: 3,920 Bells

Feng Shui: Yellow

Size: Small

Group: -







← Perfect Painting Price: 3,920 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: -Group: -Available: Redd's Tent

(pg. 41)





Group: -Available: Redd's Tent (pg. 41) ← Rare Painting Price: 3,920 Bells

← Quaint Painting Price: 3,920 Bells Size: Small

Feng Shui: -



← Scary Painting Price: 3,920 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: -Group: -Available: Redd's Tent (pg. 41)



Price: 3,920 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: -Group: Available: Redd's Tent (pg. 41) ← Strange Painting

Price: 3,920 Bells

Size: Small





← Warm Painting Price: 3,920 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: -Group: -Available: Redd's Tent (pg. 41)

← Worthy Painting Price: 3,920 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: Group: -Available: Redd's Tent (pg. 41)

COMPLETE ITEMS LIST

Musical Household Instruments I Items



← Metronome Price: 1,000 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: Red (x2) Group: B Available: Tom Nook's Shop



← Ukulele Price: 1,600 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: – Group: C Available: Tom Nook's Shop



E Biwa Lute Price: 1,800 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: – Group: B Available: Tom Nook's Shop



← Harp Price: 1,700 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: − Group: C Available: Tom Nook's Shop



Ivory Piano
Price: 3,500 Bells
Size: Large
Feng Shui: Group: Available: Spotlight Item
(pg. 15)



Ebony Piano Price: 3,800 Bells Size: Large Feng Shui: -Group: C Available: Tom Nook's Shop



C Vibraphone Price: 1,900 Bells Size: Medium Feng Shui: – Group: A Available: Tom Nook's Shop



← Japanese Drum Price: 1,300 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: -Group: C Available: Tom Nook's Shop





Feng Shui: – Group: B Available: Tom Nook's Shop

← Shower

Price: 880 Bells

Size: Small

Price: 1,800 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: – Group: C Available: Tom Nook's Shop

← Men's Toilet Price: 1,600 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: -Group: B Available: Tom Nook's Shop

← Super Toilet Price: 1,980 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: -Group: -Available: Redd's Tent (pg. 41) Tom Nook's Shop

Claw-Foot Tub Price: 1,280 Bells Size: Medium Feng Shui: – Group: A Available: Tom Nook's Shop

E Refrigerator Price: 1,200 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: – Group: A Available: Tom Nook's Shop

← Retro Fridge Price: 2,300 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: Green/Green Group: B Available: Tom Nook's Shop





← Garbage Can Price: 500 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: − Group: C Available: Tom Nook's Shop



← Trash Can Price: 1,400 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: − Group: A Available: Tom Nook's Shop



← Garbage Pail Price: 1,100 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: – Group: B Available: Tom Nook's Shop



Microwave
Price: 2,300 Bells
Size: Small
Feng Shui: Group: C
Available: Tom Nook's Shop



Mixer
Price: 1,000 Bells
Size: Small
Feng Shui: Group: A
Available: Tom Nook's Shop



← Toaster Price: 720 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: -Group: A Available: Tom Nook's Shop



← Kitchen Sink Price: 2,400 Bells Size: Medium Feng Shui: -Group: C Available: Tom Nook's Shop

E Sink Price: 1,960 Bells Size: Medium Feng Shui: – Group: C Available: Tom Nook's Shop



Available: Tom Nook's Sho
 E
 C
 Stove
 Price: 1,980 Bells
 Size: Small
 Feng Shui: Red

Available: Tom Nook's Shop

Group: B

OTHER FURNITURI



← Deluxe Range Price: 3,200 Bells

Size: Small Feng Shui: – Group: B Available: Tom Nook's Shop



← Kitchen Corner Price: 1,800 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: -Group: A Available: Tom Nook's Shop



← Range Price: 1,800 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: − Group: C Available: Tom Nook's Shop



← Fireplace Price: 2,200 Bells Size: Medium Feng Shui: − Group: C Available: Tom Nook's Shop



E Space Heater Price: 1,700 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: – Group: A Available: Tom Nook's Shop



E Radiator Price: 2,380 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: – Group: A Available: Tom Nook's Shop



← Potbelly Stove Price: 2,000 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: -Group: B Available: Tom Nook's Shop



← Washer/Dryer Price: 1,800 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: Green/Green Group: A Available: Tom Nook's Shop



← Automatic Washer Price: 4,800 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: -Group: B Available: Tom Nook's Shop



← Deluxe Washer Price: 5,200 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: -Group: -Available: Spotlight Item (pg, 15)

Color Televisions



Price: 1,600 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: — Group: B Available: Tom Nook's Shop

← Retro TV

← TV with a VCR Price: 2,000 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: − Group: B Available: Tom Nook's Shop



← Wide-Screen TV Price: 2,200 Bells Size: Medium Feng Shui: -Group: -Available: Redd's Tent (pg. 41) Tom Nook's Shop

Stereo Systems



CD Player Price: 1,600 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: – Group: B Available: Tom Nook's Shop

← Dice Stereo Price: 2,150 Bells Size: Medium Feng Shui: -Group: -Available: Redd's Tent (pg. 41) Tom Nook's Shop



Cold Stereo Price: 2,640 Bells Size: Medium Feng Shui: Yellow Group: B Available: Tom Nook's Shop

← Hi-Fi Stereo Price: 5,400 Bells Size: Medium Feng Shui: Yellow Group: − Availabe: Spotlight Item (pg. 15)



High-End Stereo Price: 2,750 Bells Size: Medium Feng Shui: – Group: – Available: Redd's Tent (pg. 41)





E Red Boom Box Price: 1,500 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: Red (x2) Group: C Available: Tom Nook's Shop



← Reel-To-Reel Price: 2,000 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: → Group: C Available: Tom Nook's Shop

← Retro Stereo Price: 5,500 Bells Size: Medium Feng Shui: -Group: A Available: Tom Nook's Shop



← Tape Deck Price: 700 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: − Group: A Available: Tom Nook's Shop

← Turntable

Price: 2,580 Bells







COMPLETE ITEMS LIST

Size: Small Feng Shui: – Group: – Available: Redd's Tent (pg. 41) Tom Nook's Shop

← White Boom Box Price: 1,500 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: -Group: B Available: Tom Nook's Shop

Arranged Flowers



← Daffodil Price: 680 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: Red Group: C Available: Tom Nook's Shop



← Gerbera Price: 780 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: Red Group: A Available: Tom Nook's Shop



E Sunflower Price: 980 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: Yellow/Green Group: B Available: Tom Nook's Shop

Chairs and Sofas



← Jade Econo-Chair Price: 800 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: Green (x2) Group: C Available: Tom Nook's Shop



E Ruby Econo-Chair Price: 800 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: -Group: A Available: Tom Nook's Shop



← Gold Econo-Chair Price: 800 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: Yellow (x2) Group: B Available: Tom Nook's Shop



E Rocking Chair Price: 1,400 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: -Group: A Available: Tom Nook's Shop







Size: Medium Feng Shui: – Group: B Available: Tom Nook's Shop

← Massage Chair

Available: Special Item

(pg. 43)

Price: -

Size: Small

Feng Shui:

← Throne

Size: Small

Group: -

Price: 800,000 Bells

Feng Shui: Red/Yellow

← Cream Sofa

Price: 2,000 Bells

Available: Spotlight Item

(pg. 15)

Group: -

Sports Items



E Basketball Hoop Price: 2,120 Bells Size: Large Feng Shui: – Group: – Available: Redd's Tent (pg. 41) Tom Nook's Shop

← Billiard Table Price: 1,800 Bells Size: Medium Feng Shui: Green Group: C Available: Tom Nook's Shop

E Ball Return Price: 6,200 Bells Size: Medium Feng Shui: – Group: A Available: Tom Nook's Shop

E Bowling Pins Price: 1,200 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: – Group: B Available: Tom Nook's Shop

← Dart Board Price: 1,520 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: − Group: A Available: Tom Nook's Shop



← Mahjong Table Price: 4,200 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: Green Group: C Available: Tom Nook's Shop

← Mountain Bike

Price: 3,380 Bells

Feng Shui: Yellow

Size: Medium

Group: C





Tennis Table Price: 1,800 Bells Size: Medium Feng Shui: Green (x2) Group: B Available: Tom Nook's Shop

Available: Tom Nook's Shop



← Snowboard Price: 1,400 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: Red (x2) Group: B Available: Tom Nook's Shop



E Surfboard Price: 1,400 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: – Group: C Available: Tom Nook's Shop

Golden Trophies



E Bug Trophy Price: -Size: Small Feng Shui: Yellow (x2) Group: -Available: The Bug-Off (Calendar)



← Fish Trophy Price: -Size: Small Feng Shui: Yellow (x2)

Size: Small Feng Shui: Yellow (x2) Group: – Available: Fishing Tourney (Calendar)



Flower Trophy Price: -Size: Small Feng Shui: Yellow (x2) Group: -Available: Flower Fest (Calendar)



Price: -Size: Small Feng Shui: -

Group: -Available: Gulliver

Holiday

Items

← Arc de Triomphe

(pg. 45)

World Icons



← Broken Post Price: 1,800 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: -Group: C Available: Tom Nook's Shop



← Corinthian Post Price: 3,600 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: -Group: B Available: Tom Nook's Shop



← Ionian Post Price: 3,600 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: -Group: A Available: Tom Nook's Shop



← Pantheon Post Price: 3.600 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: -Group: -Available: Redd's Tent (pg. 41) Tom Nook's Shop



← Plate Armor Price: -Size: Small Feng Shui: -Group: -Available: Gulliver (pg. 45)



← Manekin Pis Price: -Size: Small Feng Shui: -Group: -Available: Gulliver (pg. 45)



← Tribal Mask Price: -Size: Small Feng Shui: -Group: Available: Gulliver (pg. 45)



← Merlion Price: -Size: Small Feng Shui: -Group: -Available: Gulliver (pg. 45)







← Mummy's Casket Price: 4,400 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: Yellow Group: -Available: Spotlight Item

← Mermaid Statue

(pg. 45)

(pg. 45)

← Mouth of Truth

(pg. 45)

Price: – Size: Small

Feng Shui: -

Available: Gulliver

← Moai Statue

Group: -

Price: -Size: Small

Feng Shui: -

Available: Gulliver

Group: -

Price: -

Size: Medium

Feng Shui: -

Available: Gulliver

Group: -



← Pagoda Price: -Size: Small Feng Shui: Red Group: -Available: Gulliver (pg. 45)

(pg. 15)

← Tower of Pisa Price: -Size: Small Feng Shui: -Group: -Available: Gulliver (pg. 45)



Price: 3,800 Bells Feng Shui: Yellow Available: Tom Nook's Shop

← Spaceman Price: 1,440 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: -Group: -Available: Redd's Tent (pg. 41)



Tom Nook's Shop



← Festive Tree Price: 1,300 Bells

Available: Limited Time Only

(pg. 15)

← Big Festive Tree

Size: Small

Group: -

Feng Shui: Green

Price: -Size: Small Feng Shui: -Group: -Available: Special Item (pg. 31)

← Festive Candle Price: 1,600 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: -Group: -



← Festive Flag Price: 680 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: -Group: -Available: Limited Time Only





Available: Limited Time Only (pg. 15)

(pg. 15)

← Jack-In-The-Box Price: 4,124 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: -Group: A Available: Tom Nook's Shop

← Snowman Price: -Size: Small Feng Shui: -Group: -Available: -

Assorted Clocks



← Alarm Clock Price: 1,000 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: Yellow (x2) Group: B Available: Tom Nook's Shop



← Antique Clock Price: 2,350 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: -Group: A Available: Tom Nook's Shop



← Cube CLock Price: 1,100 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: -Group: B Available: Tom Nook's Shop



← Glow Clock Price: 1,500 Bells Feng Shui: Green/Yellow Available: Tom Nook's Shop



← Kitschy Clock Price: 1,800 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: -Group: A Available: Tom Nook's Shop



← Odd Clock Price: 1.800 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: Yellow (x2) Group: C Available: Tom Nook's Shop



← Owl Clock Price: 1,300 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: -Group: A Available: Tom Nook's Shop



← Red Clock Price: 1,300 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: Red Group: C Available: Tom Nook's Shop

Camping Gear



Price: 1,980 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: -Group: A Available: Tom Nook's Shop

← Backpack



Price: -Size: Small Feng Shui: -Group: -Available: Gulliver (pg. 45)

← Compass

← Cooler Price: 1,300 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: -Group: A Available: Tom Nook's Shop



Available: Tom Nook's Shop

← Kayak Price: 3,460 Bells Size: Medium Feng Shui: Yellow (x2) Group: C Available: Tom Nook's Shop

← Lantern Price: 1,180 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: Red Group: A Available: Tom Nook's Shop

← Sleeping Bag Price: 1,960 Bells Size: Medium Feng Shui: Green (x2) Group: -Available: Spotlight Item (pg. 15)

← Propane Stove Price: 1,470 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: -Group: B Available: Tom Nook's Shop

Other Beds



← Basic Red Bed Price: 200 Bells Size: Medium Feng Shui: Red Group: B Available: Tom Nook's Shop



← Basic Blue Bed Price: 200 Bells Size: Medium Feng Shui: -Group: C Available: Tom Nook's Shop



← Basic Green Bed Price: 200 Bells Size: Medium Feng Shui: Green Group: B Available: Tom Nook's Shop



← Basic Yellow Bed Price: 200 Bells Size: Medium Feng Shui: Yellow Group: A Available: Tom Nook's Shop

← Pineapple Bed

Feng Shui: Yellow (x2)

Price: 1,990 Bells Size: Medium



Items

Group: A Available: Tom Nook's Shop Storage



← Pink Box Price: 980 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: -Group: A Available: Tom Nook's Shop



← Blue Box Price: 980 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: -Group: B Available: Tom Nook's Shop



← Beige Box Price: 980 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: -Group: C Available: Tom Nook's Shop



← Cardboard Box Price: 100 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: -Group: B Available: Tom Nook's Shop



← Clothes Closet Price: 1,340 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: Yellow (x2) Group: C Available: Tom Nook's Shop



← Wooden Box Price: 200 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: -Group: C Available: Tom Nook's Shop



← Safe Price: -Size: Small Feng Shui: -Group: -Available: Special Item (pg. 41)



← Storage Case Price: 980 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: -Group: B Available: Tom Nook's Shop

Beach Items



← Wave Breaker Price: 1,760 Bells Size: Large Feng Shui: -Group: B Available: Tom Nook's Shop



← Bonfire Price: 2,240 Bells Size: Large Feng Shui: Red Group: A Available: Tom Nook's Shop







← Life Ring Price: 1,250 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: Red Group: A Available: Tom Nook's Shop

← Beach Table Price: 1,600 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: -Group: B Available: Tom Nook's Shop



← Treasure Chest Price: 8,600 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: Yellow/Green Group: -Available: Spotlight Item (pg. 15)





Price: 4,400 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: -Group: B Available: Tom Nook's Shop

← Pinball Machine Price: 1,960 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: -Group: B Available: Tom Nook's Shop

← Tabletop Game Price: 2,480 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: -Group: Available: Redd's Tent (pg. 41) Tom Nook's Shop

← Arcade Machine







← One-Story Model Price: Size: Small Feng Shui: Green/Red Group: Available: Special Item (pg. 58)



Town

Models

← Two-Story Model Price: – Size: Small Feng Shui: Green/Red Group: -Available: Special Item

(pg. 58)



← Mansion Model Price: -Size: Small Feng Shui: Green/Red Group: -Available: Special Item (pg. 58)

← Nook's Cranny Price: -Size: Small Feng Shui: Green Group: -Available: Special Item



Size: Small Feng Shui: -Available: Special Item (pg. 15)

(pg. 15)



Size: Small Feng Shui: Green Group: -Available: Special Item (pg. 15)

← Nookington's Price: – Size: Medium Feng Shui: -Group: -Available: Special Item (pg. 15)

← Museum Model Price: Size: Medium Feng Shui: Green Group: Available: Special Item (pg. 20)



← Town Hall Model Price: Size: Medium Feng Shui: -Group: -Available: Special Item (pg. 19)

ghts and



← Candle Price: 1,280 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: Yellow Group: C Available: Tom Nook's Shop



← Desk Light Price: 1,280 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: -Group: A Available: Tom Nook's Shop





← Mini-Lamp Price: 1,280 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: -Group: B Available: Tom Nook's Shop

Mementos and More



← Portrait Price: -Size: Small Feng Shui: Yellow Group: -Available: Lost Kitten (pg. 44)



← Fire Hydrant Price: 960 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: Red Group: B Available: Tom Nook's Shop









Feng Shui:

Group: A

Available: Tom Nook's Shop ← Nintendo Bench Price: 120 Bells Size: Medium

Available: Tom Nook's Shop

← Extinguisher

Price: 1,300 Bells

Feng Shui: Red (x2)

Available: Tom Nook's Shop

← Barber's Pole

Available: Tom Nook's Shop

Price: 1,600 Bells

Size: Small

Feng Shui: -

Group: C

Size: Small

Group: B

← Birdcage Price: 1,700 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: -Group: B Available: Tom Nook's Shop

← Bottled Ship Price: 3,360 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: -Group: C Available: Tom Nook's Shop

Group: C Available: Tom Nook's Shop

Price: 980 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: Red Group: A Available: Tom Nook's Shop

← Chocolates Price: -Size: Small Feng Shui: -Group: -Available: Gulliver (pg. 45)



← Clothesline Pole Price: 960 Bells Size: Medium Feng Shui: Green Group: B Available: Tom Nook's Shop

← Computer

Price: 1,720 Bells

Size: Small

Feng Shui: -

Group: A



Available: Tom Nook's Shop ← Racoon Figurine Price: 2,000 Bells

Size: Small Feng Shui: -Group: -Available: Redd's Tent (pg. 41) Tom Nook's Shop



Group: C Available: Tom Nook's Shop ← Fan

← Doghouse

Price: 1,200 Bells

Size: Small

Feng Shui: Red



Price: 1,200 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: Green (x2) Group: C Available: Tom Nook's Shop



Size: Small Feng Shui: Red (x2) Group: C Available: Tom Nook's Shop

← Gas Pump

Price: 1,280 Bells

← Lovely Phone Price: -Size: Small Feng Shui: -Group: -Available: Lost Kitten (pg. 44)

← Matryoshka Price: -Size: Medium Feng Shui: -Group: -Available: Gulliver (pg. 45)



118 NINTENDO PLAYER'S GUIDE





← Mochi Pestle Price: 1,400 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: -

← Candy Machine

OTHER FURNITURE

← Vacuum Cleaner



← Music Box

Price:

Price: Size: Small Feng Shui: Red/Yellow Group: -Available: Lost Kitten (pg. 44)



Size: Small Feng Shui: Group: Available: Special Item (pg. 19)



← Scarecrow Price: 420 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: -Group: C Available: Tom Nook's Shop



← Telescope Price: 5,800 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: -Group: C Available: Tom Nook's Shop



← Sewing Machine Price: 1,350 Bells Size: Medium Feng Shui: -Group: A Available: Tom Nook's Shop



← Sleigh Price: 1.200 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: Red Group: C Available: Tom Nook's Shop



← Stool Price: 1,360 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: Red (x2) Group: B Available: Tom Nook's Shop



← Glass-Top Table Price: 2,200 Bells Size: Medium Feng Shui: -Group: B Available: Tom Nook's Shop



← Tea Set Price: 300 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: Yellow/Green Group: A Available: Tom Nook's Shop





← Box of Tissues

Price: Size: Small Feng Shui: -Group: -Available: Special Item (pg. 19)





Price: 1,200 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: Red Group: A Available: Tom Nook's Shop



← Water Bird Price: 1,400 Bells Size: Small Feng Shui: -Available: Tom Nook's Shop

Getting Your Hands on Rare and Exclusive Items



Wallpaper & Flooring

Whether you're looking to complete a specific theme or trying to create your own funky style, there are dozens of different wallpaper and flooring options to complement your home.



WALLPAPER & FLOORING **Kiddie Carpet Robo-Floor Kiddie Wall** Robo-Wall Price: 1.500 Bells Price: 1,630 Bells Price: 1,780 Bells Price: 2,400 Bells Group: B Group: A Group: B Group: B *** Available: Available: Available: Available: Tom Nook's Shop Tom Nook's Shop Tom Nook's Shop Tom Nook's Shop Series or Theme: Robo Series (pg. 93) Series or Theme: Kiddie Series (pg. 92) **Forest Floor** Forest Wall **Snowman Carpet Snowman Wall** Price: -Price: -Price -Price: -Group: -Group: -Group: -Group: -Available: Available: Available: Available: Snowman (pg. 46) Cornimer (pg. 42) Cornimer (pg. 42) Snowman (pg. 46) Series or Theme: Snowman Series (pg. 94) Series or Theme: Mushroom Series (pg. 95) Western Desert Lunar Horizon Lunar Surface Western Vista 山东 Price: Price: -Price: -Price: -Group: -Group: -Group: -Group: -Available: Available: Available: Available: Saharah (pg. 43) Saharah (pg. 43) Saharah (pg. 43) Saharah (pg. 43) Series or Theme: Western Theme (pg. 96) Series or Theme: Space Theme (pg. 97) **Boxing Ring Mat Blue Tarp Closed Road Ringside Seating** Price: -Price: -Price: -Price: -Group: -Group: -Group: -Group: -Available: Available: Available-Available: Saharah (pg. 43) Saharah (pg. 43) Saharah (pg. 43) Saharah (pg. 43) Series or Theme: Construction Theme (pg. 98) Series or Theme: Boxing Theme (pg. 99) **Backyard Fence Backyard Lawn** Lab Wall Lab Floor Price: 800 Bells Price: 880 Bells Price: 1,460 Bells Price: 1,280 Bells Group: B Group: B Group: C Group: B Available: Available: Available: Available: Tom Nook's Shop Tom Nook's Shop Tom Nook's Shop Tom Nook's Shop Series or Theme: Mossy Garden Theme (pg. 100) Series or Theme: Mad Scientist Theme (pg. 101) **Playroom Rug Playroom Wall** Sea View Ship Deck Price: 1,320 Bells Price: 1,360 Bells Price: -Price: -Group: C Group: C Group: -Group: -Available: Available: Available: Available: Tom Nook's Shop Tom Nook's Shop Pascal (pg. 42) Pascal (pg. 42) Series or Theme: Nursery Theme (pg. 102) Series or Theme: Pirate Theme (pg. 103) Pastel Dot Rug **Pastel Dot Wall** Parlor Wall **Checkered Tile** Price: 1,480 Bells Price: 1,300 Bells Price: 1,120 Bells Price: 1,680 Bells Group: C Group: B Group: C Group: C Available: Available: Available: Available: Tom Nook's Shop Tom Nook's Shop Tom Nook's Shop Tom Nook's Shop Series or Theme: -Series or Theme: -





COMPLETE ITEMS LIST



Clothing Patterns

There are 256 styles of clothing available in the game, and your options change with the seasons. Browse the samples here to find a style you like, or show off your artistic talents and design your own at the Able Sisters shop (see pg. 60).

Reading the Charts

Price

Price is the cost of the item at the Able Sisters shop or in your Personal Catalog.

Season

This is the season during which you're most likely to see this clothing item for sale.



← Work Uniform Price: -Season: All Group: -Available: Tom Nook's Shop (pg. 10)



← One-Ball Shirt Price: 340 Bells Season: All Group: C Available: Able Sisters



← Two-Ball Shirt Price: 340 Bells Season: All Group: A Available: Able Sisters



← Three-Ball Shirt Price: 340 Bells Season: All Group: B Available: Able Sisters



← Four-Ball Shirt Price: 340 Bells Season: All Group: C Available: Able Sisters



← Five-Ball Shirt





One of three probability groups (A, B, and C) is most likely to appear in your town. Find out which group your town tends toward by comparing what appears in town with the items on these pages.

← Six-Ball Shirt

Price: 340 Bells

Price: 340 Bells

Price: 340 Bells

Season: All

Group: A

Available: Able Sisters

← Eight-Ball Shirt

Available: Able Sisters

← Nine-Ball Shirt

Available: Able Sisters

← Paw Shirt

Available: Able Sisters

← Daisy Shirt

Available: Able Sisters

Price: 380 Bells

Season: Spring

Group: C

Price: 360 Bells

Season: All

Group: C

Price: 340 Bells

Season: All

Group: B

Season: All

Group: C

Season: All

Group: B



← Club Shirt Price: 360 Bells Season: All Group: C Available: Able Sisters

> ← Tulip Shirt Price: 280 Bells Season: Spring Group: C Available: Able Sisters



← Cherry Shirt Price: 360 Bells Season: Fall Group: B Available: Able Sisters



← Skull Shirt Price: 320 Bells Season: All Group: C Available: Able Sisters



← U R Here Shirt Price: 350 Bells Season: All Group: C Available: Able Sisters





← Lightning Shirt Price: 380 Bells Season: Summer Group: C Available: Able Sisters

COMPLETE ITEMS LIST

← MVP Shirt Price: 370 Bells Season: All Group: B Available: Able Sisters





← BB Shirt Price: 350 Bells Season: All Group: A Available: Able Sisters



Frog Shirt Price: 340 Bells Season: Summer Group: B Available: Able Sisters



E Bear Shirt Price: 390 Bells Season: All Group: A Available: Able Sisters



E Bunny Shirt Price: 360 Bells Season: All Group: C Available: Able Sisters



Elephant Shirt Price: 260 Bells Season: All Group: A Available: Able Sisters



← Spade Shirt Price: 340 Bells Season: All Group: C Available: Able Sisters



Diamond Shirt
Price: 380 Bells
Season: All
Group: A
Available: Able Sisters



Club Shirt Price: 360 Bells Season: All Group: C Available: Able Sisters



Heart Shirt Price: 360 Bells Season: All Group: A Available: Able Sisters





← Big Star Shirt

Price: 400 Bells

← Bright Shirt Price: 320 Bells Season: Spring Group: B Available: Able Sisters

← A Shirt Price: 370 Bells Season: All Group: A Available: Able Sisters

> ← No. 1 Shirt Price: 250 Bells Season: All Group: C Available: Able Sisters

← No. 2 Shirt Price: 250 Bells Season: All Group: A Available: Able Sisters

No. 3 Shirt
 Price: 250 Bells
 Season: All
 Group: B
 Available: Able Sisters

No. 4 Shirt
Price: 250 Bells
Season: All
Group: C
Available: Able Sisters

← No. 5 Shirt Price: 250 Bells Season: All Group: A

Available: Able Sisters

No. 23 Shirt
Price: 250 Bells
Season: All
Group: B
Available: Able Sisters



← No. 67 Shirt Price: 250 Bells Season: All Group: C Available: Able Sisters



E Big Bro's Shirt Price: 320 Bells Season: Fall Group: B Available: Able Sisters

G

← Li'l Bro's Shirt Price: 320 Bells Season: Summer Group: A Available: Able Sisters



Cloudy Shirt Price: 320 Bells Season: Spring Group: A Available: Able Sisters

Fresh Shirt Price: 380 Bells Season: All Group: A Available: Able Sisters

← Dawn Shirt Price: 380 Bells Season: Summer Group: A Available: Able Sisters

-

Misty Shirt
Price: 380 Bells
Season: All
Group: B
Available: Able Sisters

Price: Seaso Group Availa



← Sunset Top Price: 290 Bells Season: All Group: B Available: Able Sisters

Deep Blue Tee
Price: 380 Bells
Season: All
Group: B
Available: Able Sisters













← Blue Grid Shirt Price: 340 Bells Season: Summer Group: A Available: Able Sisters







← Dazed Shirt Price: 350 Bells Season: Summer Group: C Available: Able Sisters



← Checkerboard Tee Price: 340 Bells Season: All Group: B Available: Able Sisters





Season: Winter Group: C Available: Able Sisters

← Dark Polka Shirt Price: 350 Bells Season: Winter Group: B Available: Able Sisters



← Bubble Gum Shirt Price: 380 Bells Season: Fall Group: B Available: Able Sisters

← Funky Dot Shirt Price: 430 Bells Season: All Group: B Available: Able Sisters





← Big Dot Shirt Price: 340 Bells Season: All Group: C Available: Able Sisters

← Aqua Polka Shirt Price: 360 Bells Season: Fall Group: A Available: Able Sisters

← Blue Pinstripe Price: 380 Bells Season: Fall Group: C Available: Able Sisters

← Yellow Pinstripe Price: 360 Bells Season: Winter Group: B Available: Able Sisters

← Orange Pinstripe Price: -Season: All Group: Available: Gracie (pg. 43)

← Vegetarian Shirt Price: 280 Bells Season: All Group: A Available: Able Sisters

← Racer Shirt Price: 380 Bells Season: All Group: A Available: Able Sisters



← Vertigo Shirt Price: 380 Bells Season: All Group: A Available: Able Sisters





← Barber Shirt Price: -Season: All Group: · Available: Gracie (pg. 43)



← Jade Check Print Price: 360 Bells Season: All Group: A Available: Able Sisters



← Blue Check Print Price: 360 Bells Season: Fall Group: A Available: Able Sisters

← Mint Gingham Top Price: 330 Bells Season: All Group: C Available: Able Sisters



← Picnic Shirt Price: 330 Bells Season: Fall Group: A Available: Able Sisters

← Candy Gingham Price: 320 Bells Season: Spring Group: C Available: Able Sisters

← Lemon Gingham Price: 340 Bells Season: Spring Group: A Available: Able Sisters





← Bad Plaid Shirt Price: 420 Bells Season: All Group: B Available: Able Sisters

CLOTHING PATTERNS



← Pink Tartan Price: 420 Bells Season: Spring Group: C Available: Able Sisters



← Waffle Shirt Price: 430 Bells Season: Fall Group: C Available: Able Sisters



← Gray Tartan Price: 420 Bells Season: All Group: C Available: Able Sisters



← Chevron Shirt Price: 320 Bells Season: All Group: C Available: Able Sisters



← Icy Shirt Price: 390 Bells Season: Summer Group: C Available: Able Sisters



🗲 Aurora Knit Price: 380 Bells Season: Winter Group: B Available: Able Sisters



← Winter Sweater Price: 290 Bells Season: Winter Group: C Available: Able Sisters



← Folk Shirt Price: 380 Bells Season: Winter Group: A Available: Able Sisters



← Argyle Knit Price: 460 Bells Season: Spring Group: C Available: Able Sisters







← Beige Knit Price: 320 Bells Season: Winter Group: A Available: Able Sisters

← Uncommon Shirt

Price: 360 Bells

Season: Winter

Price: 360 Bells

Season: Winter

Group: B

Available: Able Sisters

← Comfy Sweater

Available: Able Sisters

Group: B







← Spring Shirt Price: 320 Bells Season: Spring Group: C Available: Able Sisters







← Citrus Gingham Price: 360 Bells Season: Spring Group: C Available: Able Sisters





← Dreamy Shirt Price: 400 Bells Season: Spring Group: A Available: Able Sisters



← Flowery Shirt Price: 400 Bells Season: Summer Group: B Available: Able Sisters



← Silk Bloom Shirt Price: 480 Bells Season: Spring Group: A Available: Able Sisters



← Pop Bloom Shirt Price: 360 Bells Season: All Group: A Available: Able Sisters



← Blossom Shirt Price: 370 Bells Season: Spring Group: A Available: Able Sisters



← Loud Bloom Shirt Price: 360 Bells Season: Summer Group: B Available: Able Sisters



Season: All Group: A Available: Able Sisters

← Rose Shirt

Price: 480 Bells



← Rose Sky Shirt Price: 320 Bells Season: All Group: B Available: Able Sisters





← Lotus Shirt Price: 400 Bells Season: Summer Group: B

← Chocomint Shirt Price: 340 Bells Season: Winter Group: C Available: Able Sisters

COMPLETE ITEMS LIST









← Fern Shirt Price: 300 Bells Season: All Group: C Available: Able Sisters



← Blue Retro Shirt Price: 380 Bells Season: All Group: C Available: Able Sisters



← Orange Check Tee Price: 280 Bells Season: All Group: A Available: Able Sisters



← Leaf Shirt Price: 260 Bells Season: All Group: C Available: Able Sisters



← Fall Leaf Shirt Price: 280 Bells Season: Fall Group: B Available: Able Sisters



← Grass Shirt Price: -Season: All Group: -Available: Gracie (pg. 43)







← Lovely Shirt Price: 400 Bells Season: Spring Group: C Available: Able Sisters

← Bubble Shirt

Available: Able Sisters

Price: 410 Bells

Season: Summer

Group: B









← Groovy Shirt Price: -Season: All Group: Available: Gracie (pg. 43)

← Chichi Print

Available: Able Sisters

← Coral Shirt

Available: Gracie

(pg. 43)

Price: 180 Bells

Season: All

Group: A

Price: -

Group:

Season: All

← Cool Shirt Price: -Season: All Group: -Available: Gracie (pg. 43)



← Swell Shirt Price: 400 Bells Season: All Group: B Available: Able Sisters

← Blue Diamond Top Price: 370 Bells Season: Winter Group: C Available: Able Sisters



Available: Able Sisters





← Go-Go Shirt Price: 360 Bells Season: Fall Group: C Available: Able Sisters

← Flame Shirt Price: 360 Bells Season: All Group: A Available: Able Sisters





← Gracie's Top Price: -Season: All Group: Available: Gracie (pg. 43)

← Danger Shirt

Available: Able Sisters

Price: 340 Bells

Season: All

Group: B



← Future Shirt Price: 390 Bells Season: All Group: A Available: Able Sisters



← Optical Shirt Price: 430 Bells Season: All Group: B Available: Able Sisters



← Twinkle Shirt Price: 480 Bells Season: Summer Group: A Available: Able Sisters



Season: All Group: A Available: Able Sisters

← Star Shirt

Price: 370 Bells



← Amethyst Shirt Price: 360 Bells Season: Fall Group: B Available: Able Sisters



← Nebula Shirt Price: 390 Bells Season: All Group: A Available: Able Sisters

CLOTHING PATTERNS

Price: -

Group:

Season: All

Available: Gracie (pg. 43)

← Butterfly Shirt



← Dice Shirt Price: 340 Bells Season: All Group: A Available: Able Sisters







← Airy Shirt Price: 420 Bells Season: All Group: C Available: Able Sisters



← Polar Fleece Price: 360 Bells Season: All Group: C Available: Able Sisters



← Crossing Shirt Price: -Season: All Group: · Available: Gracie (pg. 43)



← Splendid Shirt Price: Season: All Group: Available: Gracie (pg. 43)



← Jagged Shirt Price: 360 Bells Season: All Group: B Available: Able Sisters



← Subdued Print Price: 320 Bells Season: Fall Group: B Available: Able Sisters



← Sharp Outfit Price: 280 Bells Season: Winter Group: A Available: Able Sisters







← Desert Camo Price: 320 Bells Season: All

Available: Able Sisters

Available: Able Sisters

← Jungle Camo

Group: A Available: Able Sisters

← Arctic Camo

Price: 320 Bells

Season: All

Group: C

Group: B

Price: 320 Bells

Season: All

← Zebra Shirt Price: -Season: All Group: -Available: Gracie (pg. 43)



← Tiger Shirt Price: Season: All Group: Available: Gracie (pg. 43)

← Cow Shirt Price: -Season: All Group: · Available: Gracie (pg. 43)



← Leopard Shirt Price: 320 Bells Season: All Group: C Available: Able Sisters

← Giraffe Shirt Price -Season: All Group: -Available: Gracie (pg. 43)



← Ladybug Shirt







← Caterpillar Tee Price: -Season: All Group:

(pg. 43)



← Fiendish Shirt Price: -Season: All Group: Available: Gracie (pg. 43)



(pg. 43) ← Kiwi Shirt

Price: · Season: All Group: Available: Gracie (pg. 43)



← Watermelon Shirt Price: -Season: All Group: Available: Gracie (pg. 43)

← Strawberry Shirt Price: -Season: All Group: Available: Gracie (pg. 43)

← Grape Shirt Price: -Season: All Group: Available: Gracie (pg. 43)

ANIMAL CROSSING: WILD WORLD

COMPLETE ITEMS LIST



← Melon Shirt Price: -Season: All Group: -Available: Gracie (pg. 43)







Flan Shirt Price: -Season: Fall Group: -Available: Gracie (pg. 43)



← Hot Dog Shirt Price: -Season: All Group: -Available: Gracie (pg. 43)



← Sandwich Shirt Price: -Season: All Group: -Available: Gracie (pg. 43)



C Dragon Suit Price: 340 Bells Season: Summer Group: C Available: Able Sisters



← Asian Shirt Price: 380 Bells Season: All Group: B Available: Able Sisters



Hot Spring Shirt Price: 520 Bells Season: Spring Group: B Available: Able Sisters



← New Spring Shirt Price: 520 Bells Season: Spring Group: C Available: Able Sisters



Crewel Shirt Price: 380 Bells Season: Winter Group: C Available: Able Sisters

Tropical Shirt Price: 370 Bells Season: Summer Group: C Available: Able Sisters



← Ribbon Shirt Price: 370 Bells Season: Spring Group: A Available: Able Sisters

E Bodice Price: 400 Bells Season: All Group: A Available: Able Sisters



← Laced Shirt Price: 370 Bells Season: Winter Group: C Available: Able Sisters

Circus Shirt Price: 370 Bells Season: All Group: C Available: Able Sisters

← Green Vest Price: 380 Bells Season: Summer Group: A Available: Able Sisters

← Yellow Bolero Price: 430 Bells Season: All Group: B Available: Able Sisters



← Noble Shirt Price: 380 Bells Season: All Group: C Available: Able Sisters





← Yodel Shirt Price: 350 Bells Season: All Group: A Available: Able Sisters

← Turnip Top

Available: Able Sisters

Price: 350 Bells

Season: All

Group: B



Gaudy Sweater Price: 330 Bells Season: Spring Group: A Available: Able Sisters



Western Shirt Price: 350 Bells Season: Winter Group: C Available: Able Sisters



E Red Riding Hoody Price: 350 Bells Season: Fall Group: A Available: Able Sisters



← Royal Shirt Price: 380 Bells Season: All Group: A Available: Able Sisters

← Witch Shirt Price: 360 Bells Season: All Group: B Available: Able Sisters





Firefighter Tee Price: 320 Bells Season: All Group: C Available: Able Sisters

← Graduation Gown Price: 320 Bells Season: All Group: B Available: Able Sisters

CLOTHING PATTERNS



← Sky Shirt Price: 360 Bells Season: All Group: B Available: Able Sisters



← Captain's Shirt Price: 340 Bells Season: All Group: C Available: Able Sisters



← Burglar's Shirt Price: 420 Bells Season: All Group: A Available: Able Sisters



← Jester Shirt Price: 420 Bells Season: Spring Group: A Available: Able Sisters



← Nurse's Uniform Price: 300 Bells Season: All Group: A Available: Able Sisters



← Bone Shirt Price: 280 Bells Season: All Group: C Available: Able Sisters



← Zipper Shirt Price: 320 Bells Season: All Group: C Available: Able Sisters



← Mummy Shirt Price: 180 Bells Season: All Group: A Available: Able Sisters



← Military Uniform Price: 380 Bells Season: All Group: C Available: Able Sisters





← Reggae Shirt Price: 240 Bells Season: All Group: B Available: Able Sisters

← Camel Shirt

Price: 280 Bells

Season: All

Group: C

Price: 320 Bells

Season: All

Group: A

← Sailor's Uniform

Available: Able Sisters





← Molecule Tee Price: 360 Bells Season: All Group: B Available: Able Sisters



← Concierge Shirt Price: 350 Bells Season: Fall Group: A Available: Able Sisters

← Kimono Price: 520 Bells Season: All Group: B Available: Able Sisters



Available: Able Sisters



← Explorer Shirt Price: 400 Bells Season: All Group: B Available: Able Sisters





← Toga Price: 280 Bells Season: All Group: C Available: Able Sisters



← Cake Shirt Price: 600 Bells Season: All Group: A Available: Able Sisters



← Waitress Shirt Price: 320 Bells Season: All Group: B Available: Able Sisters

← Princess Shirt

Price: 480 Bells

Season: All

Group: C



← Fairy Tale Shirt

Available: Able Sisters

Price: 320 Bells Season: All Group: A Available: Able Sisters





← Latin Uniform Price: 320 Bells Season: All Group: B Available: Able Sisters

← Red Down Vest Price: 380 Bells Season: Winter Group: C Available: Able Sisters

> ← One-Way Tee Price: 420 Bells Season: All Group: A Available: Able Sisters



E Beaded Shirt Price: 420 Bells Season: All Group: C Available: Able Sisters



← Nile Shirt Price: 400 Bells Season: All Group: A Available: Able Sisters



← Wrap Shirt Price: 320 Bells Season: All Group: B Available: Able Sisters



← Wrestler Shirt Price: 280 Bells Season: All Group: C Available: Able Sisters



E Security Shirt Price: 420 Bells Season: All Group: A Available: Able Sisters



← Poncho Price: 320 Bells Season: All Group: B Available: Able Sisters







Chinese Shirt Price: 320 Bells Season: All Group: B Available: Able Sisters



← Pep Squad Shirt Price: 280 Bells Season: All Group: C Available: Able Sisters







← Tin Shirt Price: -Season: All Group: -Available: Gracie (pg. 43)

Available: Able Sisters

← Racing Shirt

Available: Able Sisters

← Orange Jumpsuit

Price: 460 Bells

Price: 200 Bells

Season: All

Group: A

Season: All

Group: B

← Scale Armor Suit Price: 480 Bells Season: All Group: A Available: Able Sisters



← Armor Suit Price: 400 Bells Season: All Group: B Available: Able Sisters

← Gold Armor Suit Price: 540 Bells Season: All Group: C Available: Able Sisters

← Red Wa Price: 260 Bel Season: Winte Group: B Available: Abl



← Red Warmup Suit Price: 260 Bells Season: Winter Group: B Available: Able Sisters



E Baseball Shirt Price: 320 Bells Season: All Group: B Available: Able Sisters



← Leather Jerkin Price: 380 Bells Season: Winter Group: A Available: Able Sisters



Frock Coat Price: 290 Bells Season: Summer Group: C Available: Able Sisters







Caveman Tunic Price: 380 Bells Season: All Group: C Available: Able Sisters



← Moldy Shirt Price: -Season: Summer Group: -Available: Gracie (pg. 43)

The Wonders of Wendell



Wendell is like a walking vending machine, but instead of inserting coins for snacks, you give him snacks for rare patterns, such as road designs. See page 44 for a sampling of goodies Wendell will trade for food.

Tools & Gadgets

Everyone loves a pineapple bed or a garden gnome, but you can actually do something with the tools and gadgets below, like catch bugs or dig up bags of money. To find out how to use these items, consult the Neighborhood Activities section (page 22).

Reading the Charts

Price

Price is the cost of the item at Tom Nook's shop. A dash indicates that an item cannot be purchased.



Net
 Price: 500 Bells
 Available: Tom Nook's Shop

Interactive Tools



Axe
Price: 400 Bells
Available: Tom Nook's Shop



← Golden Axe Price: -Available: Special Item (pg. 27)



Fishing Rod Price: 500 Bells Available: Tom Nook's Shop



← Golden Rod Price: -Available: Special Item (pg. 23)



Net
 Price: 500 Bells
 Available: Tom Nook's Shop



← Golden Net Price: -Available: Special Item (pg. 24)







E Shovel Price: 500 Bells Available: Tom Nook's Shop

← Golden Shovel Price: -Available: Special Item (pg. 26)

← Slingshot

Available: Tom Nook's Shop

← Golden Slingshot

(pg. 25)

Available: Special Item

Price: 500 Bells

Price:

Watering Can
 Price: 500 Bells
 Available: Tom Nook's Shop



← Golden Can Price: -Available: Special Item (pg. 27)

Gadgets and More



Timer Price: 500 Bells Available: Tom Nook's Shop



Medicine
Price: 400 Bells
Available: Tom Nook's Shop
(pg. 28)



Note in a Bottle
Price: 200 Bells
Available: Tom Nook's Shop
(pg. 51)



Available: Special Item (Calendar)

Price:

← Party Popper



Sparkler
Price: Available: Special Item
(Calendar)



Roman Candle
Price: Available: Special Item
(Calendar)



Price: – Available: Special Item (pg. 49)

← Pitfall Seed



← Paint Price: 980 Bells Available: Tom Nook's Shop (pg. 54)

Tom the Tool Man



Tom Nook's shop carries all the basic tools you'll need. If you don't see the tool you're looking for, check back the next day—you never know what you might find!

Personal Accessories

What good is an authentic football jersey if you don't have a matching helmet? The following pages present all of the fashion accessories you'll need to complete that perfect outfit.

Reading the Charts

Price

Price is the cost of the item at the Able Sisters shop or in your Personal Catalog. A dash indicates that the item cannot be purchased.



← Orange Knit Hat Price: 160 Bells Available: Able Sisters

Umbrellas



← Gelato Umbrella Price: 160 Bells Available: Able Sisters



← Bat Umbrella Price: 160 Bells Available: Able Sisters



← Lacy Parasol Price: 160 Bells Available: Able Sisters



← Leaf Umbrella Price: 160 Bells Available: Able Sisters



← Paper Parasol Price: 160 Bells Available: Able Sisters



← Ribbon Umbrella Price: 160 Bells Available: Able Sisters



← Red Umbrella Price: 160 Bells Available: Able Sisters



← Blue Umbrella Price: 160 Bells Available: Able Sisters







← Yellow Umbrella

Price: 160 Bells



Price: 160 Bells Available: Able Sisters



← Candy Umbrella Price: 160 Bells Available: Able Sisters

← Melon Umbrella Price: 160 Bells Available: Able Sisters

← Mint Umbrella Price: 160 Bells Available: Able Sisters



← Picnic Umbrella Price: 160 Bells Available: Able Sisters

← Lemon Umbrella Price: 160 Bells Available: Able Sisters



← Toad Parasol Price: 160 Bells Available: Able Sisters



← Eggy Parasol Price: 160 Bells Available: Able Sisters





← Daisy Umbrella Price: 160 Bells Available: Able Sisters



← Paw Umbrella Price: 160 Bells Available: Able Sisters



← Petal Parasol Price: 160 Bells Available: Able Sisters



← Busted Umbrella Price: 160 Bells Available: Able Sisters



← Sunny Parasol Price: 160 Bells Available: Able Sisters



← Beach Umbrella Price: 160 Bells Available: Able Sisters



← Elegant Umbrella Price: 160 Bells Available: Able Sisters



← Modern Umbrella Price: 160 Bells Available: Able Sisters



← Leopard Umbrella Price: 160 Bells Available: Able Sisters



← Zebra Umbrella Price: 160 Bells Available: Able Sisters



← Forest Umbrella Price: 160 Bells Available: Able Sisters



← Flame Umbrella Price: 160 Bells Available: Able Sisters



← Camo Umbrella Price: 160 Bells Available: Able Sisters



← Spider Umbrella Price: 160 Bells Available: Able Sisters

PERSONAL ACCESSORIES

Hats and Head Gear



Hite Cap Price: 160 Bells Available: Able Sisters



← Red Cap Price: 160 Bells Available: Able Sisters



Yellow Cap Price: 160 Bells Available: Able Sisters



Light Blue Cap
Price: 160 Bells
Available: Able Sisters



Green Cap Price: 160 Bells Available: Able Sisters



← Star Cap Price: 160 Bells Available: Able Sisters



1-Up Cap
Price: 160 Bells
Available: Able Sisters



Purple Cap
Price: 160 Bells
Available: Able Sisters



Blue Knit Hat
 Price: 160 Bells
 Available: Able Sisters



Green Knit Hat Price: 160 Bells Available: Able Sisters



Orange Knit Hat
 Price: 160 Bells
 Available: Able Sisters



Fink Knit Hat Price: 160 Bells Available: Able Sisters



Purple Knit Hat
 Price: 160 Bells
 Available: Able Sisters





← Straw Hat Price: 160 Bells Available: Able Sisters

> Grandpa Hat Price: 240 Bells Available: Able Sisters

← Red Pom-Pom Hat

Price: 160 Bells

Available: Able Sisters

← Badge Hat

Available: Able Sisters

Price: 160 Bells







Price: 160 Bells Available: Able Sisters

← Beret

Contemporation Contemporatio Contemporation Contemporation Contemporation Contemp

Hunter's Cap Price: 300 Bells Available: Able Sisters

Detective Hat
 Price: 240 Bells
 Available: Able Sisters

Top Hat
 Price: 400 Bells
 Available: Able Sisters

Puffy Hat
 Price: 240 Bells
 Available: Able Sisters

← Bandana

Available: Able Sisters

Available: Able Sisters

← Wizard's Cap

Price: 80 Bells

Price: 80 Bells

Price: 80 Bells



E Swimming Cap







Available: Able Sisters

Big Bro's Hat

Price: 320 Bells

Available: Able Sisters



E Li'l Bro's Hat Price: 320 Bells Available: Able Sisters



Bicycle Helmet
Price: 400 Bells
Available: Able Sisters



Price: 160 Bells Available: Able Sisters

← Chef's Hat



Combat Helmet Price: 960 Bells Available: Able Sisters



← Scholar's Hat Price: 420 Bells Available: Able Sisters



← Safety Helmet Price: 300 Bells Available: Able Sisters



← Police Cap Price: 480 Bells Available: Able Sisters



Explorer's Hat Price: 160 Bells Available: Able Sisters



Captain's Hat Price: 360 Bells Available: Able Sisters



Filk Hat

Available: Able Sisters



Outback Hat
 Price: 160 Bells
 Available: Able Sisters



Dutch Hat
 Price: 320 Bells
 Available: Able Sisters



Sombrero Price: 240 Bells Available: Able Sisters



Tyrolean Hat
 Price: 160 Bells
 Available: Able Sisters



← Viking Helmet Price: 540 Bells Available: Able Sisters



← Cavalier Hat Price: 360 Bells Available: Able Sisters



← Pirate's Hat Price: 240 Bells Available: Able Sisters



← Jester's Cap Price: 360 Bells Available: Able Sisters



← Witch's Hat Price: 160 Bells Available: Able Sisters



← Red Ribbon Price: 160 Bells Available: Able Sisters



← Blue Ribbon Price: 160 Bells Available: Able Sisters



← Yellow Ribbon Price: 160 Bells Available: Able Sisters



← Heart Hairpin Price: 160 Bells Available: Able Sisters



← Star Hairpin Price: 160 Bells Available: Able Sisters



← Moon Hairpin Price: 160 Bells Available: Able Sisters



← Blue Feather Price: -Available: Special Item (pg. 18)



← Red Feather Price: -Available: Special Item (pg. 18)





← Rainbow Feather Price: -Available: Special Item (pg. 18)

← Purple Feather

← White Feather

Available: Special Item (pg. 18)

Available: Special Item (pg. 18)

Price: -

Price: -

← Halo Price: 2.400 Bells Available: Able Sisters



← Royal Crown Price: 1.2 Million Bells Available: Able Sisters



← Crown Price: 1 Million Bells Available: Able Sisters

Wigs and Masks



← Pilot's Cap Price: 720 Bells Available: Able Sisters

← Fireman's Hat Price: 960 Bells Available: Able Sisters

← Baby's Hat Price: 160 Bells Available: Able Sisters



← White Veil Price: 400 Bells Available: Able Sisters



← Turban Price: Available: Special Item (pg. 44)

← Warbonnet Price: 1.000 Bells Available: Able Sisters



← Kaffiyeh Price: 160 Bells Available: Able Sisters



← Cow Bone Price: 160 Bells Available: Able Sisters



← Samurai Wig Price: 1,200 Bells Available: Able Sisters



← Geisha Wig Price: 1,600 Bells Available: Able Sisters



← Ninja Hood Price: 240 Bells Available: Able Sisters



← Powdered Wig Price: 160 Bells Available: Able Sisters





Price: 160 Bells Available: Able Sisters



← Mohawk Wig Price: 160 Bells Available: Able Sisters

← Pig Tail Price: 120 Bells Available: Able Sisters



← Bunny Hood Price: 1,600 Bells Available: Able Sisters



← Racing Helmet Price: 1,200 Bells Available: Able Sisters



← Motocross Helmet Price: 1,400 Bells Available: Able Sisters



← Football Helmet Price: 1.200 Bells Available: Able Sisters



← Knight's Helmet Price: 1.000 Bells Available: Able Sisters



← Roman Helmet Price: 1,200 Bells Available: Able Sisters





Paper

Letter-writing may be a dying art form, but don't tell that to the folks in Animal Crossing. You'll find yourself scrawling notes to friends and mailing gifts. Before you head to the post office, though, you'll need some supplies.

Reading the Charts

Price

Price is the cost of the item on Tom Nook's shop floor or in your Personal Catalog. A dash indicates that an item cannot be purchased.

Price: 160 Bells

Price: 160 Bells

Price: 160 Bells

← Lacy Paper

Price: 160 Bells

Price: 160 Bells

Group: C

Group: A

Group: B

Group: C

Group: A

Available: Tom Nook's Shop

← New Year's Cards

Available: Tom Nook's Shop

← Maple-Leaf Paper

Available: Tom Nook's Shop

Available: Tom Nook's Shop

← Lined Paper Price: 160 Bells

← Snowy Paper

← Cloudy Paper

← Petal Paper

Price: 160 Bells

Price: 160 Bells

Price: 160 Bells

Group: B

Group: C

Group: A

Group: B

Group

One of three probability groups (A, B, and C) is most likely to appear in your town. Find out which group your town tends toward by comparing what appears in town with the items on these pages.



← Mosaic Paper Price: 160 Bells Available: Tom Nook's Shop

← Butterfly Paper Available: Tom Nook's Shop ← Airmail Paper



← Flowery Paper Price: 160 Bells Group: B Available: Tom Nook's Shop

← Notebook Paper

Available: Tom Nook's Shop

Price: 160 Bells

Group: A





← Polka-Dot Paper Price: 160 Bells Group: C Available: Tom Nook's Shop

← Bottle Paper Price: -Group: -Available: Special Item (pg. 15)

← Ribbon Paper Price: 160 Bells Group: B Available: Tom Nook's Shop

← Sparkly Paper Price: 160 Bells Group: C Available: Tom Nook's Shop

← Vine Paper Price: 160 Bells Group: A Available: Tom Nook's Shop

← Formal Paper Price: -Group: -Available: Special Item (Calendar)

← Snowman Paper Price: -Group: -Available: Special Item (pg. 46)



← Card Paper Price: 160 Bells Group: A Available: Tom Nook's Shop



← Leopard Paper Price: 160 Bells Group: B Available: Tom Nook's Shop

← Cow Paper

Price: 160 Bells Group: C Available: Tom Nook's Shop



← Camouflage Paper Price: 160 Bells Group: A Available: Tom Nook's Shop



← Hamburger Paper Price: 160 Bells Group: B Available: Tom Nook's Shop



349 m

← Piano Paper Price: 160 Bells Group: C Available: Tom Nook's Shop

← Nook Paper Price: -Group: -Available: Special Item (pg. 15)



← Birthday Cards Price: 160 Bells Group: B Available: Tom Nook's Shop





← Tortimer Paper Price: -Group: Available: Special Item (Calendar)



← Insurance Paper Price: -Group: -Available: Special Item (pg. 42)



← Academy Paper Price: -Group: -Available: Special Item (pg. 58)



← Lovely Paper Price: 160 Bells Group: A Available: Tom Nook's Shop



← Rainbow Paper Price: 160 Bells Group: B Available: Tom Nook's Shop



← Egyptian Paper Price: 160 Bells Group: C Available: Tom Nook's Shop



← Lotus Paper Price: 160 Bells Group: A Available: Tom Nook's Shop



Price: 160 Bells Group: B Available: Tom Nook's Shop

← Tile Paper





← Elegant Paper Price: 160 Bells Group: A Available: Tom Nook's Shop



← Town View Paper Price: 160 Bells Group: B Available: Tom Nook's Shop



← Chinese Paper Price: 160 Bells Group: C Available: Tom Nook's Shop

← Ocean Paper Price: 160 Bells Group: A Available: Tom Nook's Shop

← Industrial Paper Price: 160 Bells Group: B Available: Tom Nook's Shop

← Fireworks Paper Price: 160 Bells Group: C Available: Tom Nook's Shop



← Floral Paper Price: 160 Bells Group: A Available: Tom Nook's Shop

← Mushroom Paper Price: 160 Bells Group: B Available: Tom Nook's Shop



← Star Paper Price: 160 Bells Group: C Available: Tom Nook's Shop

← Composer Paper Price: 160 Bells Group: C Available: Tom Nook's Shop





← Cool Paper Price: 160 Bells Group: C Available: Tom Nook's Shop





← Forest Paper

← Bubble Paper Price: 160 Bells Group: B Available: Tom Nook's Shop



← Tartan Paper Price: 160 Bells Group: A



Price: 160 Bells Group: B Available: Tom Nook's Shop



> ← Lemon-Lime Paper Price: 160 Bells Group: C Available: Tom Nook's Shop





← Geometric Paper Price: 160 Bells Group: C Available: Tom Nook's Shop



← Southwest Paper Price: 160 Bells Group: A Available: Tom Nook's Shop



← Night Sky Paper Price: 160 Bells Group: B Available: Tom Nook's Shop



← Chic Paper Price: 160 Bells Group: C Available: Tom Nook's Shop



← Goldfish Paper Price: 160 Bells Group: A Available: Tom Nook's Shop

PAPER

Insects & Spiders

Do bugs give you the heebie-jeebies? If so, you might want to skip this section—it details all the creepy-crawlies in Animal Crossing, where you can find them, and how much they're worth. See page 24 for more details.

Price This is the price that the creature. Location	months of are present Morning (are available only at certain the year. The available listing	times of the day and during specific tells you which months and times they he peak periods in which to find them. Evening (Eve) = 4:00pm - 7:00pm Night = 7:00pm - 4:00am		Grasshopper Price: 160 Bells .ocation: Grass Available: July - Sept Noon Sept Noon
983	Common Butterfly Price: 90 Bells Location: Near Flowers Available: March - Sept Morn - Noon Apr - June Noon	% ?	Yellow Butterfly Price: 90 Bells Location: Near Flowers Available: March - Sept Morn - Noon Apr - June Noon	***	← Tiger Butterfly Price: 160 Bells Location: Near Red and Pink Flowers Available: March - Sept Morn - Noon May - June Noon
**	← Peacock Price: 220 Bells Location: Near Blue, Violet and Black Flowers Available: March - Sept Morn - Noon May - June Noon	***	Monarch Price: 140 Bells Location: Near Flowers Available: Sept - Nov Noon		Emperor Price: 2,500 Bells Location: Near Flowers (Ra Available: June - Sept Noon
***	← Agrias Butterfly Price: 3,000 Bells Location: Near Flowers (Rare) Available: June - Sept Noon	X	Birdwing Price: 3,000 Bells Location: Near Flowers (Rare) Available: June - Sept Noon	***	← Moth Price: 60 Bells Location: Near Outdoor Lig Available: May - Sept Night June - Aug Night
-	Coak Silk Moth Price: 1,200 Bells Location: On Trees (Rare) Available: June - Sept Night	*	← Honeybee Price: 100 Bells Location: Near Flowers Available: Mar - Aug Noon Mar - June Noon	Å	← Bee Price: 4,500 Bells Location: In Trees Available: All Year Morn - Night
	← Long Locust Price: 200 Bells Location: Grass Available: Aug - Nov Noon Sept - Oct Noon	Jac Ac	← Migratory Locust Price: 600 Bells Location: Grass Available: Sept - Nov Noon Sept - Oct Noon	茶	Mantis Price: 430 Bells Location: On Flowers Available: Aug - Nov Noon Sept - Nov Noon





← Goliath Beetle Price: 6,000 Bells Location: On Coconut Palms (Rare) Available: June - Aug Night



← Longhorn Beetle Price: 260 Bells Location: On Trees (Rare) Available: June - Aug Noon

← Giant Beetle

Location: On Trees (Rare)

Night

Price: 10,000 Bells

Available: July - Aug

← Atlas Beetle

Location: On Coconut Palms

(Rare)

Night

Price: 8,000 Bells

Available: July - Aug



Price: 300 Bells Location: Near Fresh Water Available: June Night

← Firefly

← Saw Stag Beetle Price: 2,000 Bells Location: On Trees (Rare) Available: July - Aug Morn - Night July - Aug Night



← Dynastid Beetle Price: 1,350 Bells Location: On Trees Available: July - Aug

← Jewel Beetle

Location: On Trees (Rare)

Noon

Price: 2,400 Bells

Available: July - Aug

← Stag Beetle

Available: June - Aug

Location: On Trees (Rare)

Night

July - Aug Night

Price: 2,000 Bells

Night

← Elephant Beetle

Location: On Coconut Palms

(Rare)

Price: 8,000 Bells

Available: July - Aug Night

37

← Hercules Beetle Price: 12,000 Bells Location: On Coconut Palms (Rare) Available: July - Aug Night

Night



← Flea Price: 70 Bells Location: Neighbor (Rare) Available: Mar - Nov Morn - Night

← Fly

Price: 60 Bells

Available: All Year

Location: Rafflesia, Rotten

Turnips or Garbage

Morn - Night



← Pillbug Price: 250 Bells Location: Under Rocks Available: All Year Morn - Night

← Cockroach Price: 5 Bells Location: On Trees (Rare) Available: All Year Morn - Night

← Spider Price: 300 Bells Location: In Trees

← Mosquito

Location: In the Air

Available: June - Sept

Eve - Night

June - Aug Eve - Night

Price: 130 Bells

Available: March - Nov Morn - Night

← Tarantula Price: 8,000 Bells Location: On Ground (Rare) Available: June - Aug Night



← Scorpion Price: 8,000 Bells Location: On Ground (Rare) Available: July - Sept Night
Aquatic Creatures

The bodies of water in your town are brimming with aquatic life to catch with your fishing rod. For more information on how to catch fish, see page 23.



S	← Eel Price: 2,000 Bells Location: River Available: June - Sept Morn, Eve, Night July - Aug Night		Giant Snakehead Price: 5,500 Bells Location: Pond Available: July - Aug Noon	*	E Bluegill Price: 120 Bells Location: River Available: All Year Noon May - Nov Noon
*	← Yellow Perch Price: 240 Bells Location: River Available: Oct - Mar All Day Nov - Feb Morn, Noon, Eve		Black Bass Price: 300 Bells Location: River Available: All Year All Day May - Nov Morn, Eve, Night	*	← Pond Smelt Price: 300 Bells Location: Pond Available: Dec - Feb All Day
***	E Sweetfish Price: 900 Bells Location: River Available: July - Sept All Day July - Aug Morn, Noon, Eve	@	Cherry Salmon Price: 1,000 Bells Location: River Available: Mar - June, Sept - Nov Morn, Eve Mar, Apr, Sept, Oct Morn, Eve	@	← Char Price: 3,800 Bells Location: Waterfall Available: Mar - June, Sept - Nov Morn, Eve
*	Rainbow Trout Price: 800 Bells Location: River Available: Mar - June, Sept - Nov Morn, Eve Mar, Apr, Oct Morn, Eve		← Stringfish Price: 15,000 Bells Location: River (Rare) Available: Dec - Feb Morn, Eve, Night		E Salmon Price: 700 Bells Location: River Available: Sept All Day
	E King Salmon Price: 1,800 Bells Location: River (Rare) Available: Sept All Day	4	← Guppy Price: 1,300 Bells Location: River (Rare) Available: Apr - Nov Noon		Angelfish Price: 3,000 Bells Location: River (Rare) Available: May - Oct Morn, Eve, Night
(Piranha Price: 2,500 Bells Location: River (Rare) Available: June - Sept Noon, Night		← Arowana Price: 10,000 Bells Location: River (Rare) Available: June - Sept Morn, Eve, Night		Dorado Price: 15,000 Bells Location: River (Rare) Available: June - Sept Morn, Noon, Eve
	Gar Price: 6,000 Bells Location: Pond (Rare) Available: June - Sept Morn, Eve, Night		← Arapaima Price: 10,000 Bells Location: River (Rare) Available: July - Sept Morn, Eve, Night	٠	Sea Butterfly Price: 1,000 Bells Location: Ocean Available: Dec - Feb All Day



Long-Lost Fossils

Animal Crossing is filled with buried treasure, including prehistoric fossils. Although they look like rocks, these ancient artifacts are more valuable than they appear.

Reading the Charts

Price This is the price Tom Nook will pay you for the fossil after Blathers has evaluated it.



Unidentified Fossils When you first dig up a fossil, it looks like a blue rock (left). After the museum examines your find, its true appearance and worth will be revealed (right).



Mammoth Torso
Price: 2,500 Bells

Blathers the Paleontologist

Blathers may be a bit long-winded, but he does know his fossils. Ask the old owl to examine your finds—he will tell you exactly what kind of fossils you've discovered. Your unearthed treasure can be anything from ancient amber to dinosaur bones. Once the fossil type is determined, you'll be able to sell it to Tom Nook for some big-time bells or donate it to the museum.





ANIMAL CROSSING: WILD WORLD 149

COMPLETE ITEMS LIST





Animal crossing: wild world 151

The Dancing Gyroids

Gyroids are strange toys that are found in the ground. There are 127 to dig up, and each one has a unique sound and dance. Tom Nook will buy Gyroids for 828 bells. See page 56 for more information.



			E. E.	THE DANCING GYROIDS
		A		٨
	Tor Devetorid (2/4)	Bowtoid (4/4)	Tootoid (1/3)	Tootoid (2/3)
Bowtoid (2/4)	Bowtoid (3/4)			↑ Tootoid
↑ Bowtoid	↑ Mega Bowtoid	↑ Tall Bowtoid	1 Mini Tootoid	
-	-	-	-	-
Tootoid (3/3)	Plinkoid (1/3)	Plinkoid (2/3)	Plinkoid (3/3)	Dekkoid (1/3)
↑ Mega Tootoid	1 Mini Plinkoid	1 Plinkoid	↑ Mega Plinkoid	1 Mini Dekkoid
-	-	-	-	-
Dekkoid (2/3)	Dekkoid (3/3)	Buzzoid (1/4)	Buzzoid (2/4)	Buzzoid (3/4)
Dekkoid	1 Mega Dekkoid	1 Mini Buzzoid	↑ Buzzoid	↑ Mega Buzzoid
<u>A</u>	4	<u> </u>	4	۷
r				Echoid (1/2)
Buzzoid (4/4) Tall Buzzoid	Drilloid (1/3)	Drilloid (2/3) T Drilloid	Drilloid (3/3) T Mega Drilloid	Echoid (1/3)
				<u>,</u>
*	T	-	1	
Echoid (2/3)	Echoid (3/3)	Lamentoid (1/4)	Lamentoid (2/4)	Lamentoid (3/4)
1 Mega Echoid	1 Tall Echoid	1 Mini Lamentoid	1 Lamentoid	1 Mega Lamentoid
4.	-	4		4
Lamentoid (4/4)	Strumboid (1/4)	Strumboid (2/4)	Strumboid (3/4)	Strumboid (4/4)
1 Tall Lamentoid	1 Mini Strumboid	↑ Strumboid	↑ Mega Strumboid	↑ Tall Strumboid
	٩	4	4	
Crossie (4.4.4)	Constrait (2 (4)	Creativit (2(4)		Finnaid (1/2)
Croakoid (1/4) Mini Croakoid	Croakoid (2/4)	Croakoid (3/4)	Croakoid (4/4)	Fizzoid (1/2) Mini Fizzoid
III MIIII Croakold	1 Croakoid	↑ Mega Croakoid	II Tall Croakolu	

Animal crossing: wild world 153

THE DANCING GYROIDS



THE DANCING GYROIDS



Outdoor Plantlife

Plants play an important part in your town's ecosystem-you can harvest fruit trees for money. and plant flowers to make your town more attractive to neighbors and visitors.

Reading the Flower Charts

the wild.

Buy Seed Bag



Sell Price This tells you whether you can purchase seed

You can pick flowers and sell them to Tom Nook for a small profit. Rare flowers growing in the wild can fetch more Bells.



← Red Roses Buy Seed Bag: Yes Sell Price: 40 Bells Available: Tom Nook's Shop

Flowers



← Red Tulips Buy Seed Bag: Yes Sell Price: 40 Bells Available: Tom Nook's Shop

bags for a given type of flower at Tom Nook's

shop. Flowers without seed bags grow only in



← White Tulips Buy Seed Bag: Yes Sell Price: 40 Bells Available: Tom Nook's Shop



← Yellow Tulips Buy Seed Bag: Yes Sell Price: 40 Bells Available: Tom Nook's Shop



← Pink Tulips Buy Price: -Sell Price: 80 Bells Available: Grows Wild



← Purple Tulips Buy Seed Bag: -Sell Price: 80 Bells Available: Grows Wild



← Black Tulips Buy Seed Bag: -Sell Price: 240 Bells Available: Grows Wild



← White Pansies Buy Seed Bag: Yes Sell Price: 40 Bells Available: Tom Nook's Shop



← Red Pansies Buy Seed Bag: Yes Sell Price: 40 Bells Available: Tom Nook's Shop

← Purple Pansies Buy Seed Bag: -Sell Price: 80 Bells Available: Grows Wild

← Orange Pansies Buy Seed Bag: Sell Price: 80 Bells Available: Grows Wild

← Blue Pansies Buy Seed Bag: -Sell Price: 240 Bells Available: Grows Wild



Available: Tom Nook's Shop



← Red Cosmos Buy Seed Bag: Yes Sell Price: 40 Bells Available: Tom Nook's Shop



← Yellow Cosmos Buy Seed Bag: Yes Sell Price: 40 Bells Available: Tom Nook's Shop



← Pink Cosmos Buy Seed Bag: -Sell Price: 80 Bells Available: Grows Wild



← Orange Cosmos Buy Seed Bag: Sell Price: 80 Bells Available: Grows Wild



← Black Cosmos Buy Seed Bag: -Sell Price: 240 Bells Available: Grows Wild



← Red Roses Buy Seed Bag: Yes Sell Price: 40 Bells Available: Tom Nook's Shop



← White Roses Buy Seed Bag: Yes Sell Price: 40 Bells Available: Tom Nook's Shop

OUTDOOR PLANTLIFE





Acorns

You'll find different sizes of acorns on the ground during the Acorn Festival. You can sell them to Tom Nook for profit, but you can put them to better use if you take part in the Acorn Festival. See the calendar for more infomation.



Sell Price: 100 Bells Available: Acorn Festival (Calendar)

Turnips

The world of turnips is a lot like the stock market—buy low and sell high. You can purchase two different types of turnips from Joan when she visits your town: white turnips (to resell) and red turnips that you can plant to grow your own. Check the current buying price for them at Tom Nook's shop and try to hold out for the best price. Don't hold out too long, though—turnips start to rot after a week.

Available: Joan (pg. 45)





COMPLETE ITEMS LIST

ANIMAL CROSSING: WILD WORLD 157

Items Index

If you're in search of a particular item for your home or a new hat for your head, look it up here. We've listed every item in the Complete Items List alphabetically, along with the page number where each item is covered in detail.

ITEM PA	GE	ITEM PAGE
1-Up Cap	137	Bejeweled Paper141
3-D Glasses		Bell Cricket143
A Shirt		Beret
Academy Paper		Bicycle Helmet137
Acorn		Big Bro Mustache139
Afro Wig		Big Bro's Hat137
Agrias Butterfly		Big Bro's Shirt126
Airmail Paper1		Big Dot Shirt128
Airy Shirt		Big Festive Tree
Alarm Clock		Big Star Shirt
Aloe		Billiard Table 114
Amazing Machine		Birch Flooring
Amber		Bird Feeder
Amethyst Shirt		Birdcage
Ammonite		Birdhouse100
Anatomical Model1	06	Birdwing142
Anchor		Birthday Cake115
Ancient Tile		Birthday Cards140
Ancient Wall	123	Bitterling145
Angelfish1	46	Biwa Lute
Ankylo Skull1	49	Black Bass
Ankylo Tail 1		Black Bishop104
Ankylo Torso1		Black Cosmos 156
Ant		Black Katana 107
Antique Clock		Black King 104
Apato Skull		Black Knight 104
Apato Tail		Black Pawn
Apato Torso1 Apple		Black Rook 104
Apple1		Black Roses
Apple TV		Black Tulips
Aqua Polka Shirt		Blossom Shirt
Arapaima1		Blue Bed
Arc de Triomphe		Blue Bench87
Arcade Machine		Blue Bookcase
Archaeopteryx	151	Blue Box
Arched Window		Blue Bureau
Arctic Camo		Blue Cabinet
Argyle Knit1		Blue Chair
Armor Suit1		Blue Check Print128
Arowana1		Blue Check Shirt127
Asian Shirt		Blue Clock
Asteroid		Blue Corner
Atlas Beetle1		Blue Diamond Top130 Blue Dot Parasol136
Aurora Knit		Blue Dresser
Axe		Blue Feather
Azalea Bonsai1		Blue Flooring
Baby Bear		Blue Frames
Baby Bed1		Blue Golf Bag106
Baby Panda1		Blue Grid Shirt128
Baby's Hat1		Blue Knit Hat
Backpack		Blue Lava Lamp
Backyard Fence	121	Blue Marlin147
Backyard Lawn		Blue Pansies156
Backyard Pool1		Blue Pinstripe128
Bad Plaid Shirt		Blue Retro Shirt130
Badge Hat		Blue Ribbon
Ball Return		Blue Roses
Bamboo Flooring		Blue Stripe Knit
Bandana		Blue Tarp
Banded Dragonfly		Blue Tartan
Barbecue1		Blue Tie-Dye
Barbel Steed		Blue Umbrella
Barber Shirt		Blue Vase
Barber's Pole		Blue Wall
	47	Blue Wardrobe
Barrel1	03	Bluegill146
Baseball Shirt1	34	Blue-Trim Wall122
Basic Blue Bed	116	Bodice
Basic Green Bed		Bold Check Shirt127
Basic Painting		Bone Shirt
Basic Red Bed		Bonfire
Basic Yellow Bed		Bottle Paper140
Basketball Hoop		Bottled Ship118
Bass		Bow
Bat Umbrella		Bowling Pins
Bathtub Paper		Bowtoid
BB Shirt		Box of Tissue
Beach Table	117	Boxing Mat
Beach Umbrella		Boxing Ring Mat
Beaded Shirt		Bright Shirt
Bear Pole		Broken Post115
Bear Shirt		Bromeliaceae
Beatnik Shirt		Brown Cicada
Bee		Brown Drum105
Beige Box		Brown Glasses
Beige Knit1		Bubble Gum Shirt128
Beige Box	117	Brown Glasses

Bubble Paper	.141
Bubble Shirt	.130
Bug Trophy Bug Zapper	. 114
Bug Zapper	. 100
Bunny Hood	. 138
Bunny Shirt Burglar's Shirt	. 120
Busted Umbrella	136
Buttercup Paper	. 141
Butterfly Paper	.140
Butterfly Shirt	. 131
Buzzoid	. 153
Cabana Armchair Cabana Bed	86
Cabana Bed	86
Cabana Bookcase	86
Cabana Chair Cabana Dresser	80
Cabana Flooring	120
Cabana Lamp	86
Cabana Screen	
Cabana Table	86
Cabana Vanity	86
Cabana Wall	. 120
Cabana Wardrobe	86
Cabin Armchair	91
Cabin Bed	
Cabin Chair	
Cabin Clock	. 91
Cabin Couch	91
Cabin Couch Cabin Dresser	91
Cabin Low Table	91
Cabin Rug	. 120
Cabin Table Cabin Wall	91
Cabin Wall	. 120
Cactus	
Cafe Shirt	. 127
Cake Shirt	.133
Caladium	. 110
Calm Painting	. 111
Camel Shirt	.133
Camo Umbrella	. 136
Camouflage Paper	. 140
Campfire	118
Candy Gingham	. 128
Candy Machine	. 118
Candy Umbrella	. 136
Captain's Hat	. 137
Captain's Shirt	.133
Card Paper Cardboard Box	. 117
Carp	. 145
Carp Cash Register	. 107
Caterpillar Tee	. 131
Catfish Cavalier Hat	138
Caveman Tunic	. 134
CD Player	. 113
Cedar Sapling	. 157
Cello	. 110
Cement Mixer	
Chain Cang Chirt	. 122
Chain-Gang Shirt	. 122
Chain-Gang Shirt Chainlink Fence Char	. 122 . 127 . 124 . 146
Chain-Gang Shirt Chainlink Fence Char	. 122 . 127 . 124 . 146
Chain-Gang Shirt Chainlink Fence Char Charcoal Tile Checkerboard Tee	. 122 . 127 . 124 . 146 . 122
Chain-Gang Shirt Chainlink Fence Char Charcoal Tile Checkerboard Tee Checkerboard Tee	. 122 . 127 . 124 . 146 . 122 . 128 . 127
Chain-Gang Shirt Chainlink Fence Char Charcoal Tile Checkerboard Tee Checkered Shirt Checkered Tile	. 122 . 127 . 124 . 146 . 122 . 128 . 127 . 121
Chain-Gang Shirt Chainlink Fence Char Charcoal Tile Checkerboard Tee Checkerboard Tee Checkered Tile Checkered Tile Checkout Counter	. 122 . 127 . 124 . 124 . 124 . 124 . 124 . 122 . 128 . 127 . 121 . 127
Chain-Gang Shirt Chainlink Fence Char Charcoal Tile Checkerd Tee Checkered Shirt Checkered Shirt Checkered Tile Checkered Tile Chef's Hat	. 122 . 127 . 124 . 124 . 124 . 124 . 122 . 128 . 127 . 121 . 127 . 121 . 107 . 137
Chain-Gang Shirt Chainlink Fence Char Charcoal Tile Checkerd Tee Checkered Shirt Checkered Shirt Checkered Tile Checkered Tile Chef's Hat	. 122 . 127 . 124 . 124 . 124 . 124 . 122 . 128 . 127 . 121 . 127 . 121 . 107 . 137
Chain-Gang Shirt Chainlink Fence Char Charcoal Tile Checkerboard Tee Checkerboard Tee Checkerd Shirt Checkeut Counter Checkout Counter Chef's Hat Cherry Salmon	.122 .127 .124 .124 .126 .122 .128 .127 .121 .107 .137 .157 .146
Chain-Gang Shirt Chainlink Fence Char Charcoal Tile Checkered Tile Checkered Shirt Checkered Shirt Checkout Counter Cherkout Counter Chef's Hat Cherry Salmon Cherry Salmon Cherry Shirt	.122 .127 .124 .124 .126 .122 .128 .127 .121 .107 .137 .157 .146 .125
Chain-Gang Shirt Chainlink Fence Char Charcoal Tile Checkerboard Tee Checkerboard Tee Checkert Ghirt Checkeut Counter Checkout Counter Chef's Hat Cherry Salmon Cherry Shirt Cherry Shirt Cherry Shirt Cheron Shirt	.122 .127 .124 .146 .122 .128 .127 .121 .107 .137 .157 .146 .125 .129 .141
Chain-Gang Shirt Chainlink Fence Char Charcoal Tile Checkerboard Tee Checkerboard Tee Checkert Ghirt Checkeut Counter Checkout Counter Chef's Hat Cherry Salmon Cherry Shirt Cherry Shirt Cherry Shirt Cheron Shirt	.122 .127 .124 .146 .122 .128 .127 .121 .107 .137 .157 .146 .125 .129 .141
Chain-Gang Shirt Chainlink Fence Char Charcoal Tile Checkerboard Tee Checkerboard Tee Checkerd Shirt Checkeut Counter Checkeut Counter Chers Hat Cherry Cherry Shirt Cherry Shirt Chevron Shirt Chevon Shirt Chic Paper Chic Paper	.122 .127 .124 .126 .122 .128 .127 .121 .107 .121 .107 .137 .146 .125 .129 .141 .122 .130
Chain-Gang Shirt Chainlink Fence Char Charcoal Tile Checkerboard Tee Checkerboard Tee Checkerd Shirt Checkeut Counter Checkeut Counter Chers Hat Cherry Cherry Shirt Cherry Shirt Chevron Shirt Chevon Shirt Chic Paper Chic Paper	.122 .127 .124 .126 .122 .128 .127 .121 .107 .121 .107 .137 .146 .125 .129 .141 .122 .130
Chain-Gang Shirt Chainlink Fence Char Char Chainlink Fence Checkerboard Tee Checkered Shirt Checkered Shirt Checkevut Counter Checkevut Counter Cherkevut Counter Chery Shirt Cherry Shirt Chery Shirt Chic Paper Chic Wall Chich Print Chiche Paper Chinese Paper	.122 .127 .124 .146 .122 .128 .127 .121 .107 .127 .121 .107 .137 .146 .125 .129 .141 .122 .130 .141 .134
Chain-Gang Shirt Chainlink Fence Char Char Chainlink Fence Checkerboard Tee Checkered Shirt Checkered Shirt Checkevut Counter Checkevut Counter Cherkevut Counter Chery Shirt Cherry Shirt Chery Shirt Chic Paper Chic Wall Chich Print Chiche Paper Chinese Paper	.122 .127 .124 .146 .122 .128 .127 .121 .107 .127 .121 .107 .137 .146 .125 .129 .141 .122 .130 .141 .134
Chain-Gang Shirt Chainlink Fence Char Char Chainlink Fence Checkerboard Tee Checkered Shirt Checkered Shirt Checkevut Counter Checkevut Counter Cherkevut Counter Chery Shirt Cherry Shirt Chery Shirt Chic Paper Chic Wall Chich Print Chiche Paper Chinese Paper	.122 .127 .124 .146 .122 .128 .127 .121 .107 .127 .121 .107 .137 .146 .125 .129 .141 .122 .130 .141 .134
Chain-Gang Shirt Charink Fence Char Char Charcoal Tile Checkerboard Tee Checkerboard Tee Checkerd Shirt Checkeut Counter Checkeut Counter Chefry Shirt Cherry Shirt Cherry Shirt Cherry Shirt Chevron Shirt Chic Paper Chick Paler Chicke Paper Chicke Paper Chicke Shirt Chocolates Chocomint Shirt Circus Shirt Circus Shirt	.122 .127 .124 .124 .124 .122 .124 .127 .127 .127 .127 .127 .127 .127 .127
Chain-Gang Shirt Chainlink Fence Char Char Chainlink Fence Checkerod Tile Checkered Shirt Checkered Shirt Checkered Tile Checkered Tile Checkered Counter Cherry Salmon Cherry Salmon Cherry Salmon Cherry Shirt Cherry Salmon Cherry Shirt Cherry Shirt Chie Wall Chicki Paper Chicke Paper Chinese Bhirt Chichese Paper Chocomint Shirt Circus Shirt Circus Shirt Circus Garpet Circus Garpet	.122 .127 .124 .124 .126 .127 .128 .127 .121 .127 .127 .127 .127 .137 .146 .125 .129 .141 .122 .130 .141 .134 .118 .129 .129
Chain-Gang Shirt Chainlink Fence Char Char Chainlink Fence Char Chainlink Fence Checkerboard Tee Checkered Shirt Checkevat Counter Checkevat Counter Checkevat Counter Cherry Salita Cherry Shirt Cherry Shirt Cherry Shirt Chir Paper Chic Wall Chicha Print Chinese Paper Chicke Shirt Chinese Shirt Chocolates	.122 .127 .124 .124 .124 .122 .128 .127 .121 .107 .137 .157 .146 .125 .146 .125 .141 .122 .130 .141 .122 .131
Chain-Gang Shirt Charlink Fence Char Char Chainlink Fence Char Chainlink Fence Checkered Shirt Checkered Shirt Checkered Tile Checkered Tile Checkered Counter Cherry Salmon Cherry Salmon Chie Wall Chie Salt Chie Salt Chie Shirt Citrus Garpet Citrus Shirt Citrus Shirt	.122 .127 .124 .124 .124 .128 .127 .121 .127 .121 .127 .121 .127 .121 .127 .137 .157 .146 .125 .129 .141 .122 .134 .134 .132 .122 .129 .131
Chain-Gang Shirt Chainlink Fence Char Char Chainlink Fence Char Chainlink Fence Checkerboard Tee Checkered Shirt Checkeut Counter Checkeut Counter Checkeut Counter Cherry Salmon Cherry Salmon Cherry Shirt Cherry Shirt Cherry Shirt Chie Wall Chicki Paper Chicki Paper Chicki Paper Chicke Paper Chicke Paper Chicke Paper Chicke Paper Chicke Shirt Chocomint Shirt Citrus Garpet Citrus Shirt Citrus Shirt Citrus Shirt Citrus Shirt Citrus Wall	.122 .127 .124 .124 .124 .128 .127 .121 .127 .121 .127 .121 .127 .121 .127 .121 .127 .121 .127 .121 .127 .121 .127 .121 .127 .121 .122 .122
Chain-Gang Shirt Charcoal Tile Charcoal Tile Checkerboard Tee Checkerboard Tee Checkered Shirt Checkered Tile Checkout Counter Checkout Counter Chery Salmon Cherry Salmon Cherry Salmon Cherry Salmon Cherry Shirt Chevron Shirt Chic Wall Chicke Paper Chinese Paper Chinese Shirt Chocomint Shirt Circus Shirt	.122 .127 .124 .124 .126 .122 .128 .127 .121 .107 .137 .157 .141 .125 .141 .125 .141 .129 .141 .129 .132 .129 .131 .129 .132 .129 .131 .129 .132 .129 .131 .129 .132 .132 .131 .129 .131 .129 .132 .132 .131 .129 .131 .129 .131 .132 .132 .132 .132 .132 .132 .132
Chain-Gang Shirt Charcoal Tile Charcoal Tile Checkerboard Tee Checkerboard Tee Checkered Shirt Checkered Tile Checkout Counter Checkout Counter Chery Salmon Cherry Salmon Cherry Salmon Cherry Salmon Cherry Shirt Chevron Shirt Chic Wall Chicke Paper Chinese Paper Chinese Shirt Chocomint Shirt Circus Shirt	.122 .127 .124 .124 .126 .122 .128 .127 .121 .107 .137 .157 .141 .125 .141 .125 .141 .129 .141 .129 .132 .129 .131 .129 .132 .129 .131 .129 .132 .129 .131 .129 .132 .132 .131 .129 .131 .129 .132 .132 .131 .129 .131 .129 .131 .132 .132 .132 .132 .132 .132 .132
Chain-Gang Shirt Charcoal Tile Charcoal Tile Charcoal Tile Checkerdoard Tee Checkered Shirt Checkered Shirt Checkered Tile Checkout Counter Checkered Tile Checkout Counter Chery Salmon Cherry Salmon Cherry Salmon Cherry Salmit Cherry Salmon Chiese Shirt Chie Wall Chicko Print Chiese Shirt Chocomint Shirt Chicos Shirt Citrus Shir	122 127 124 126 128 128 128 127 128 128 127 129 130 141 125 129 141 122 130 141 122 130 141 122 131 134 134 132 129 132 129 132 129 132 129 132 129 144 145 145 145 145 145 145 145 145 145
Chain-Gang Shirt Chainlink Fence Char Char Chainlink Fence Char Chainlink Fence Checkered Shirt Checkered Shirt Checkered Tile Checkered Tile Checkered Tile Checkered Counter Cherry Salmon Cherry Salmon Cherry Salmon Cherry Shirt Cherry Salmon Cherry Shirt Cherry Salmon Cherry Salm	122 127 124 146 122 128 127 128 127 128 127 128 127 128 127 128 127 128 127 128 127 128 127 129 130 141 122 130 131 134 132 132 132 132 132 132 132 132 132 132
Chain-Gang Shirt Chainlink Fence Char CharCoal Tile Checkerboard Tee Checkerboard Tee Checkered Shirt Checkered Shirt Checkerut Counter Cherkery Salmon Cherry Salmon Cherry Shirt Cherry Shirt Cherry Shirt Chire Paper Chic Wall Chiche Paper Chick Wall Chiche Paper Chicke Shirt Chicse Shirt Chicse Shirt Chicse Shirt Chicse Shirt Citrus Gingham Citrus Gingham Citrus Salmet Citrus Salmet Classic Bookcase Classic Buffet	122 127 124 124 122 128 122 128 127 121 127 127 127 127 127 127 127 127
Chain-Gang Shirt Chainlink Fence Char CharCoal Tile Checkerboard Tee Checkerboard Tee Checkered Shirt Checkered Shirt Checkerut Counter Cherkery Salmon Cherry Salmon Cherry Shirt Cherry Shirt Cherry Shirt Chire Paper Chic Wall Chiche Paper Chick Wall Chiche Paper Chicke Shirt Chicse Shirt Chicse Shirt Chicse Shirt Chicse Shirt Citrus Gingham Citrus Gingham Citrus Salmet Citrus Salmet Classic Bookcase Classic Buffet	122 127 124 124 122 128 122 128 127 121 127 127 127 127 127 127 127 127
Chain-Gang Shirt Chainlink Fence Char Char Chainlink Fence Char Chainlink Fence Checkerboard Tee Checkered Shirt Checkered Shirt Checkeut Counter Cherkeut Counter Cherry Salmon Cherry Shirt Cherry Shirt Cherry Shirt Chire Shirt Chire Shirt Chire Shirt Chire Shirt Chires Shirt Chinese Shirt Chires Chirt Chrus Grapet Citrus Grapet Citrus Grapet Citry Salman Citry Salman Classic Bookcase Classic Bookcase Classic Chair Classic Chair	122 127 124 124 122 128 122 128 127 121 127 121 137 127 127 127 127 127 127 127 127 127 12
Chain-Gang Shirt Chainlink Fence Char Char Chainlink Fence Char Chainlink Fence Checkerboard Tee Checkered Shirt Checkered Shirt Checkered Tile Checkerut Counter Cherry Salmon Cherry Salmon Cherry Shirt Cherry Shirt Cherry Shirt Chire Shirt Chire Shirt Chire Shirt Chick Paper Chick Paper Chick Paper Chick Paper Chick Shirt Chicker Shirt Chicker Shirt Chocomint Shirt Citrus Grapet Citrus Grapet Citrus Grapet Citrus Grapet Citrus Grapet Citrus Grapet Classic Bookcase Classic Bookcase Classic Chair Classic Chair Classic Chair Classic Desk	122 127 124 124 122 128 122 128 127 121 127 121 137 127 127 127 127 127 127 127 127 127 12
Chain-Gang Shirt Chainlink Fence Char Char Chainlink Fence Char Chainlink Fence Checkerboard Tee Checkered Shirt Checkered Shirt Checkered Tile Checkerut Counter Cherry Salmon Cherry Salmon Cherry Shirt Cherry Shirt Cherry Shirt Chire Shirt Chire Shirt Chire Shirt Chick Paper Chick Paper Chick Paper Chick Paper Chick Shirt Chicker Shirt Chicker Shirt Chocomint Shirt Citrus Grapet Citrus Grapet Citrus Grapet Citrus Grapet Citrus Grapet Citrus Grapet Classic Bookcase Classic Bookcase Classic Chair Classic Chair Classic Chair Classic Desk	122 127 124 124 122 128 122 128 127 121 127 121 137 127 127 127 127 127 127 127 127 127 12
Chain-Gang Shirt Chainlink Fence Char Char Chainlink Fence Char Chainlink Fence Checkerboard Tee Checkered Shirt Checkered Shirt Checkered Tile Checkerut Counter Cherry Salmon Cherry Salmon Cherry Shirt Cherry Shirt Cherry Shirt Chire Shirt Chire Shirt Chire Shirt Chick Paper Chick Paper Chick Paper Chick Paper Chick Shirt Chicker Shirt Chicker Shirt Chocomint Shirt Citrus Grapet Citrus Grapet Citrus Grapet Citrus Grapet Citrus Grapet Citrus Grapet Classic Bookcase Classic Bookcase Classic Chair Classic Chair Classic Chair Classic Desk	122 127 124 124 122 128 122 128 127 121 127 121 137 127 127 127 127 127 127 127 127 127 12
Chain-Gang Shirt Chainlink Fence Char Char Chainlink Fence Char Chainlink Fence Checkerboard Tee Checkered Shirt Checkered Shirt Checkeut Counter Cherkeut Counter Cherry Salmon Cherry Shirt Cherry Shirt Cherry Shirt Chire Shirt Chire Shirt Chire Shirt Chire Shirt Chires Shirt Chinese Shirt Chires Chirt Chrus Grapet Citrus Grapet Citrus Grapet Citry Salman Citry Salman Classic Bookcase Classic Bookcase Classic Chair Classic Chair	122 127 124 124 122 128 122 128 127 121 127 121 137 127 127 127 127 127 127 127 127 127 12

ITEM

PAGE

ITEM	PAGE
Classic Wardrobe Claw-Foot Tub	84
Clear Model	106
Closed Road	121
Clothes Closet	117
Clothesline Pole	118
Cloud Flooring Cloudy Paper	140
Cloudy Shirt	126
Clownfish	147
Cockroach	144
Coconut	. 157
Coconut Palm Coelacanth Coffee Maker	110
Coelacanth	147
Combat Helmet	137
Combat Helmet Comfy Sweater Common Butterfly Common Floor	129
Common Butterfly	142
Common Painting	
Common Painting Common Wall	124
Compass	116
Complex Machine Composer Paper	101
Computer	118
Computer Concierge Shirt	133
Concrete Floor	124
Concrete Wall Conga Drum	110
Cool Paper	141
Cool Shirt	130
Cooler Coral Shirt	130
Corinthian Post	115
Corn Plant	110
Covered Wagon	109
Country Guitar Covered Wagon Cow Bone	138
Cow Paner	140
Cow Shirt	131
Cow Skull	123
Cradle	102
Crater Paper	141
Cream Sofa	1145
Crawfish Cream Sofa Crewel Shirt	132
Cricket	143
Croakoid Crossing Shirt	153
Croton	110
Crown	138
Crucian Carp Cube Clock	145
Curly Mustache	139
Dab Dace	147
Dace Daffodil	145
Daffodil Chair	109
Daffodil Chair Daffodil Table	109
Dainty Painting Daisy Meadow	111
Daisy Shirt	124
Daisy Umbrella Dandelion Puffs	136
Dandelion Puffs	157
Dandelions Dandy Hat	
Danger Shirt Dapper Shirt Dark Polka Shirt	127
Dark Polka Shirt Darner Dragonfly	128
Dart Board	114
Dawn Shirt	126
Dazed Shirt Deep Blue Tee	128
Deer Scare	106
Dekkoid	153
Deluxe Range Deluxe Washer	113
Desert Cactus	96
Desert Cactus Desert Camo Desert Vista	131
Desert Vista	124
Desk Light Detective Hat	137
Detour Arrow	98
Dharma	105
Diamond Shirt Dice Shirt	131
Dice Stereo	113
Dice Stereo . Dimetrodon Skull . Dimetrodon Tail . Dimetrodon Torso .	149
Dimetrodon Tall	149
Diner file	122
Dingloid	152
Dino Droppings Dinosaur Egg	151
Dinosaur Track	151
Dinosaur Track Diver Dan Diving Mask	117
Diving Mask	139
Djimbe Drum Doctor's Mirror	139
Doghouse	118

ITEM PAGE
Dolly
Dorado
Dracaena
Dreamy Shirt 129
Dreamy Shirt
Drilloid
Dutch Hat
Dutch Shirt
Dynastio Beetie 144 Eagle Pole 107 Earthy Knit 129 Ebony Piano 112 Eel 146 Eggy Parasol 136 Egyptain Paper 141 Eight-Ball Shirt 125 Elegant Paper 141 Elegant Paper 141
Eartiny Knit
Eel
Eggy Parasol136
Egyptain Paper141
Elgnt-Ball Shift
Elegant Umbrella
Elephant Beetle144
Elephant Shirt 126
Elephant Slide
Elephant Slide 120 Emperor 142 Evening Cicada 143 Evening Cicada 114
Exotic Bed
Exotic Bench
Exotic Chair
Evotic Choct 82
Exotic End Table
Exotic Rug
Exotic End Table
Exotic Table82
Exotic Wall
Explorer Shirt 133
Explorer's Hat
Exotic Halle 22 Exotic Wall 120 Exotic Wardrobe 82 Explorer Shirt 133 Explorer's Hat 137 Exquisite Rug 123 Exquisite Wall 123 Evringuiste Wall 123
Exquisite Wall
Extinguisher
Eye Patch
Eve Mask 139 Eve Patch 139 Fairy Tale Floor 124 Fairy Tale Shirt 133
Fairy Tale Wall
Fall Leaf Shirt
Fall Leaf Shirt
Famous Painting111
Fan Palm
Fancy Carpet
Fancy Carpet
Fern Shirt
Fertine Candle
Festive Tree
Fiendish Shirt 131
Fine Painting
Firefighter Tee
Firefly
Fireman's Hat
Fireplace
Fishing Rod135
Fishing Rod
Flame Shirt
Flan Shirt
Flea144
Floral Knit
Floral Wall 123
Florence Flask
Floral Paper
Flowery Paper
Flowery Shirt
Fluffy Shirt134
Fly
Flying Saucer
Folk Shirt
Folk Shirt
Football Helmet
Forest Floor
Forest Umbrella
Forest Wall
Formal Paper
Four-Ball Shirt
Four-Leaf Paper
Fox Paper
Fresh Shirt
Frock Coat
Fox Paper 140 Fresh Shirt 126 Fresh Water Goby 145 Frock Coat 134 Frog 140
Frog Shirt 126

ITEM PAGE
Frog Woman Pole107
Froggy Chair
Funky Dot Shirt
Funky Glasses
Future Shirt
Garbage Can
Garbage Pail
Gargloid155
Gas Mask
Gas Pump
Geisha Wig138
Gelato Shirt
Gelato Umbrella
Gerbera
Giant Dharma105
Giant Snakehead146 Giraffe Shirt131
Glass-Top Table
Glass-Top Table
Glow Clock
Go-Go Shirt130
Goggles 139 Go-Go Shirt 130 Gold Armor Suit 134 Gold Econo-Chair 114 Gold Econo-Chair 114
GOID ROSES
Gold Stereo
Golden Axe
Golden Net
Golden Rod
Golden Slingshot
Goldfish
Goliath Beetle
Gongoid
Gracie's Top
Graduation Gown
Grape Shirt
Grapefruit Table108
Grass Shirt
Gray Tartan
Green Bar Shirt127
Green Bed90 Green Bench90
Green Cap
Green Counter 90
Green Counter
Green Dresser
Green Feather
Green Glasses
Green Golf Bag106 Green Knit Hat137
Green Lamp
Green Lava Lamp106 Green Pantry90
Green Rug120
Green Rug
Green Umbrella
Green Vest
Green Wardrobe90
Groovy Shirt
Gumdrop Shirt
Gumdrop Shirt
Hanburger Paper
Hammernead Shark147
Hammock100 Hamster Cage106
Handcart
Harmonoid154
Harp
Haz-Mat Barrel 105
Heart Hairpin
Hearth
Helm103 Hercules Beetle144
Hero's Mask
Hi-Fi Stereo
HMD
Hockey Mask
Honeybee
Horse Mackerel
Hot Dog Shirt

ITEM	PAGE
Hot Spring Shirt Howloid	
Huge Shades	
Hunter's Cap Icy Shirt	
Iguanodon Skull	
Iguanodon Tail	
Iguanodon Torso Illusion Floor	
Illusion Wall	
Imperial Tile	
Imperial Wall Industrial Paper	
Industrial Wall	
Insurance Paper	
Ionian Post	
Iris Table	
Iron Frame	
Ivy Wall	
Jackhammer	
Jack-In-The-Box Jacob's Ladder	
Jade Check Print	
Jade Econo-Chair Jagged Shirt	
Japanese Drum	
Jasmine Bonsai	
Jellyfish	
Jester's cap	
Jewel Beetle	
Judge's Bell	
Jungle Camo	
Kaffiyeh Kayak	
Keg	103
Kiddie Bed	
Kiddie Bookcase Kiddie Bureau	
Kiddie Carpet	
Kiddie Chair	
Kiddie Clock	
Kiddie Dresser	
Kiddie Shirt Kiddie Stereo	
Kiddie Table	
Kiddie Wall Kiddie Wardrobe	
Killifish	
Kimono	
King Salmon King Tut Wig	
King's Beard	
Kitchen Corner	
Kitchen Sink Kitchen Tile	
Kitschy Clock Kiwi Shirt	
Kiwi Shirt Knight's Helmet	
Koi	
Lab Bench	
Lab Chair	
Lab Wall	
Laced Shirt	
Lacy Paper	
Lady Palm	
Ladybug Ladybug Shirt	
Lamentoid	153
Lantern Fly	
Latin Uniform	
Lattice Wall	
Lawn Chair	
Leaf Shirt	
Leaf Umbrella Leather Jerkin	
Lefty Lucky Cat	
Lemon Gingham	
Lemon Table	136
Lemon-Lime Paper .	
Leopard Paper Leopard Shirt	
Leopard Umbrella	
Li'l Bro's Hat	
Li'l Bro's Shirt Library Wall	
Life Ring	
Light Blue Cap	
Lightning Shirt	
Lime Chair	
Lined Paper Lite Polka Shirt	
Loach	

17	EM PAGE
	ng Locust142
LC	nghorn Beetle144
	tus Paper
Lo	ud Bloom Shirt129
LC	vely Armoire83
Lo	vely Bed
LC	vely Carpet
LC	vely Dresser83
LC	vely End Table83
LC	vely Kitchen
LO	vely Lamp83 vely Loveseat83
LC	vely Painting 111
Lo	vely Paper141
	vely Phone
LO	vely Table
Lo	vely Vanity 83
Lo	vely Wall
	cky Black Cat
Lu	cky Clovers 157
	cky Gold Cat108
	llaboid
Lu	nar Lander
Lu	nar Rover
LU	nar Surface
M	ahjong Table114 ama Bear105
M	ama Panda
M	ammoth Skull149
M	ammoth Torso149 anekin Pis115
M	anhole Cover98
M	anor Wall 123
	ansion Model
M	antis
M	aple-Leaf Paper140
M	ask
M	asquerade Mask139 assage Chair114
	atryoshka
M	adow Vista124
M	edicine
M	edicine Chest101 ega Alloid155
M	ga Bovoid154
M	ga Bowtoid
M	ga Buzzoid153 ga Clankoid152
M	ega Croakoid
M	ega Dekkoid153
M	ga Dingloid152
M	ega Dinkoid154 ega Drilloid153
M	ga Echoid153
M	ga Fizzoid154
M	ga Freakoid155
M	ega Gongoid154 ega Harmonoid154
M	ga Howloid154
M	ega Lamentoid153
	ga Lullaboid
M	ega Nebuloid154 ega Oboid154
M	ga Oombloid152
Me	ga Percoloid152
M	ega Plinkoid153 ega Poltergoid154
M	ga Puffoid
M	ga Quazoid155
M	ga Rustoid
Me	ga Sproid
Me	ga Squelchoid154
Me	ga Strumboid153
	ga Timpanoid155 ga Tootoid153
Me	lon Chair 108
Me	lon Gingham128
M	lon Shirt
Me	en's Toilet
Me	rlion
Me	rrlion
	erry-Go-Round102
M	tal Guitar109 tatoid154
Me	tronome112
Mi	crowave
MI	gratory Locust
Mi	ni Alloid
Mi	ni Alloid
	ni Buzzoid153 ni Clankoid152
Mi	
Mi	ni Ciankold
	ni Clankold

ITEM	PAGE
Mini Dingloid	
Mini Dinkoid	
Mini Echoid	
Mini Fizzoid	
Mini Freakoid Mini Gargloid	
Mini Gongoid	
Mini Harmonoid Mini Howloid	
Mini Lamentoid	
Mini-Lamp Mini Lullaboid	
Mini Metatoid	
Mini-Mustache Mini Nebuloid	
Mini Oombloid	
Mini Plinkoid Mini Poltergoid	
Mini Puffoid	
Mini Quazoid Mini Rhythmoid	
Mini Rustoid	
Mini Sproid	
Mini Squelchoid	154
Mini Strumboid Mini Timpanoid	
Mini Tootoid	
Mini Warbloid Miniature Car	
Mint Gingham Top	
Mint Glasses	
Misty Shirt	126
Mixer Moai Statue	
Mochi Pestle	
Mod Wall	
Modern Bed	
Modern Chair	
Modern Desk	
Modern End Table	
Modern Lamp Modern Sofa	
Modern Table	88
Modern Tile Modern Umbrella	
Modern Wall	
Modern Wardrobe Mohawk Wig	
Moldy Shirt	
Mole Cricket Molecule Tee	
Monarch	
Monocle	
Moon Hairpin	138
Mop Mosaic Paper	
Mosaic Tile	
Mosaic Wall	
Moth	
Motocross Helmet Mountain Bike	
Mouth of Truth	
Moving Painting Mr. Flamingo	
Mrs. Flamingo	
Mugho Bonsai Mummy Shirt	109
Mummule Cachet	133
Mummy's Casket	
Museum Model	
Museum Model Mush Bed Mush Chair Mush Closet Mush Dresser	
Museum Model . Mush Bed . Mush Chair . Mush Closet . Mush Dresser . Mush Lamp . Mush Lamp . Mush Stand	115 95 95 95 95 95 95 95 95 95 95 95 95
Museum Model . Mush Bed . Mush Closet . Mush Dresser Mush Ind Table . Mush Lamp Mush Stand . Mush Stool Mush Stool Mush Table	115 95 95 95 95 95 95 95 95 95 95 95 95 95
Museum Model . Mush Bed . Mush Chair . Mush Closet . Mush Dresser . Mush Lamp . Mush Stand . Mush Stool . Mush Tool . Mush Tool Mush Toom Paper .	
Museum Model . Mush Bed . Mush Closet . Mush Dresser Mush End Table . Mush Lamp Mush Stand . Mush Stool Mush Table . Mush Table . Mushroom Paper Music Box . Music Room Floor	115 117 95 95 95 95 95 95 95 95 95 95 95 95 95
Museum Model . Mush Bed . Mush Closet . Mush Closet . Mush Loresser . Mush Lamp . Mush Stand . Mush Stool . Mush Stool . Mush TV . Mush TV . Mush Com Paper . Music Room Floor . Music Room Wall	
Museum Model . Mush Bed . Mush Closet . Mush Closet . Mush Dresser Mush Lamp Mush Stand . Mush Stand . Mush Stool Mush Table Mush Tv . Mushroom Paper Music Room Floor Music Room Floor Music Room Wall MVP Shirt . Matty Shirt .	115 117 95 95 95 95 95 95 95 95 95 95 95 141 119 123 123 123 125
Museum Model . Mush Bed . Mush Closet . Mush Closet . Mush Dresser Mush Lamp . Mush Stand . Mush Stand . Mush Stool . Mush Tole . Mush Tole . Mush Tole . Mush Room Paper . Music Room Floor . Music Room Wall . MVP Shirt . Natty Shirt . Nebula Shirt .	115 117 95 95 95 95 95 95 95 95 95 95 95 95 141 119 123 123 125 127 130
Museum Model . Mush Bed . Mush Closet . Mush Closet . Mush Dresser Mush Lamp Mush Stand . Mush Stool Mush Stool Mush Table Mush Toble Mush TV . Mushroom Paper Music Room Floor Music Room Floor Music Room Floor Music Room Wall MVP Shirt . Nebula Shirt Nebula Shirt . Nebula Shirt .	115 117 95 95 95 95 95 95 95 95 95 95 95 141 119 123 123 123 125 127 130
Museum Model . Mush Bed . Mush Closet . Mush Closet . Mush Dresser Mush Lamp Mush Stand . Mush Stool Mush Stool Mush Table Mush Toble Mush TV . Mushroom Paper Music Room Floor Music Room Floor Music Room Floor Music Room Wall MVP Shirt . Nebula Shirt Nebula Shirt . Nebula Shirt .	115 117 95 95 95 95 95 95 95 95 95 95 95 141 119 123 123 123 125 127 130
Museum Model . Mush Bed . Mush Closet . Mush Closet . Mush Closet . Mush End Table . Mush Stand . Mush Stand . Mush Stand . Mush Table . Mush To . Mush Closet .	
Museum Model . Mush Bed . Mush Closet . Mush Closet . Mush Closet . Mush End Table . Mush Stand . Mush Stand . Mush Stand . Mush Table . Mush To . Mush Closet .	
Museum Model . Mush Bed . Mush Closet . Mush Closet . Mush Closet . Mush Lamp . Mush Stand . Mush Stand . Mush Stand . Mush Table . Mush Table . Mush TV . Mush Table . Mush TV . Music Room Plaoer . Music Room Wall . MVP Shirt . Netural Corner . Neutral Corner . Nigh Sky Paper . Night Sky Paper .	
Museum Model . Mush Bed . Mush Closet . Mush Closet . Mush Closet . Mush Loresser . Mush Lamp . Mush Stand . Mush Stand . Mush Stool . Mush To . Mush To . Mush Coom Paper . Music Room Floor . Music Room Floor . Music Room Wall . MVP Shirt . Net	

Π	EN	۱S	IN	D	EX	

ITEM PAGE
Ninja Hood
Ninja Sword107 Nintendo Bench118
No. 1 Shirt
No. 2 Shirt126
No. 3 Shirt
No. 5 Shirt
No. 23 Shirt
Noble Shirt
Nook 'n Go
Nook's Cranny
Nookington's
Note In A Bottle
Nurse's Uniform
Oak Silk Moth
Oboid
Ocean Sunfish147 Octopus147
Odd Clock116
Office Chair
Office Locker105
Oil Drum
Old Flooring
Olive Flounder
One-Story Model117
One-Way Tee
Optical Shirt
Opulent Painting
Orange
Orange Check Tee
Orange Cone
Orange Cosmos156 Orange Jumpsuit134
Orange Knit Hat137
Orange Pansies
Orange Roses157
Orange Tie-Dye127 Orchid Mantis143
Ornate Rug 122
Ornate Wall
Outdoor Bath
Pachira
Pachy Skull
Pachy Torso150
Pacifier
Paint
Palace Tile
Pantheon Post115
Papa Bear
Paper Parasol
Paperboy Cap
Parasaur Tail
Parasaur Torso
Parquet Floor
Pastel Dot Rug
Pastel Dot Wall
Daw IImbrella 136
Peach
Peacock
Pear
Pear Wardrobe
Peking Man
Pep Squad Shirt
Persian Rug
Petal Paper140
Petal Parasol
Piano Paper
Picnic Shirt
Picnic Umbrella
Pigtall
Pillbug
Pilot's Cap138

ANIMAL CROSSING: WILD WORLD 159

ball Machine ne Bonsai ne Chair ne Chair neapple Bed neapple Bed nk Box nk Cosmos nk Kosmos nk Kost nk Glasses nk Knit Hat nk Glasses nk Knit Hat nk Glasses nk Kartan nk Tartan nk Tartan		Red Glasses Red Grid Shirt Red Pansies Red Pansies Red Pom-Pom Hat Red Ribbon Red Riding Hoody Red Roses Red Snapper Red Sofa Red Sofa Red Tile Red Tulips Red Tulips Red Tulips Red Tulips Red Tulips Red Uniprella Red Warmup Suit Reel - O-Reel Refrigerator Regal Armoire Regal Armoire Regal Bed Regal Carpet Regal Chair Regal Chair Regal Chair Regal Cock Regal Cock Regal Cock Regal Sofa Regal Sof	128 139 156 137 138 132 156 147 106 127 122 156 157 157 134 109 134 113 112 89 89 89 89 89 89 89 89 89 89	Security Shirt Seismo Chest Seismo Hip Seismo Skull Seven-Ball Shirt Sewing Machine Sharty Mat Sharty Mat Shark Tooth Shark Tooth Shark Tooth Ship Dompass Ship Deck Shoji Screen Shovel Shovel Shovel Shik Bloom Shirt Silk Hat Silver Frames Sink Sipon SizeBall Shirt Skeleton		Storefront Stove		Tulip Shirt Tulip Shirt Tumbleweed Turna Turnip Top Turnip Top Turnip Top Turntable Tuxedo TV with a VCR Twinkle Shirt Two-Ball Shirt Tyrolean Hat U R Here Shirt Ukulele Uncommon Shirt Ukules Vacuum Cleaner Vegetarian Shirt Vertigo Shirt	
ne Chair		Red Nose		Seismo Hip Seismo Skull Seismo Tail Seven-Ball Shirt Sewing Machine Shanty Mat Shark Wall Shark Shark Tooth Sharp Outfit Shark Tooth Ship Compass Ship Compass Ship Deck Shoyel Showel Showel Shower Shower Silk Bloom Shirt Silk Hat Silver Frames Sink Siphon Six-Ball Shirt		Strange Painting Straw Hat Strawberry Shirt Stringfish Striped Cone Stroller. Stroller. Strumboid Subdued Print Sun Cosmos Sunflower. Sunny Parasol Sunset Top Super Toilet Surboard SweetTish SweetTish SweetTish Swell Shirt Swimming Cap Sword. T-Rex Skull		Tumbleweed Tuna Turnip Turnip Top Turntable Tuxedo TV with a VCR Twinkle Shirt Two-Sall Shirt Tyrolean Hat U R Here Shirt Ukulele Uncommon Shirt Ukuken Vacuum Cleaner Veetigo Shirt	
ne Table		Red Pansies	156 137 138 132 156 157 167 122 156 157 136 109 134 113 113 112 89 89 89 89 120 89 89 89 89 89 89 89 89 89 89 89	Seismo Skull Seismo Tail Seven-Ball Shirt Seven-Ball Shirt Shanty Mat. Shart Wall Shark Nooth Sharp Outfit Ship Compass Ship Deck Shoji Screen Shovel Shower Shower Silk Bloom Shirt Silk Hat Silver Frames Sink Siphon Six-Ball Shirt		Straw Hat		Tuna Turban Turnip Top Turnip Top Turntable Tuxedo TV with a VCR Twinkle Shirt Two-Ball Shirt Tyrolean Hat UR Here Shirt Ukulele Ukulele Unknown Machine Vacuum Cleaner Vertigo Shirt	
neapple Bed nk Box	116 156 139 157 157 129 137 157 129 138 138 138 138 138 138 138 122 121 121 123 150 151 150 151 151 151 151 151 151 151 151 151 151 151 151 	Red Pom-Pom Hat Red Ribbon Red Riding Hoody Red Roses Red Sofa Red Tie-Dye Red Tile Red Tulips Red Turnip Red Turnip Red Ware Red Ware Red Ware Red Ware Red Marmup Suit Reel-To-Reel Refrigerator Regal Armoire Regal Armoire Regal Bookcase Regal Chair Regal Chair Regal Chak Regal Chak Regal Chak Regal Chak Regal Chak Regal Chak Regal Chak Regal Chak Regal Chak Regal Lamp Regal Lamp Regal Lamp Regal Lamp	137 138 138 132 156 147 106 127 122 156 157 134 109 134 113 112 89 89 89 89 89 120 89 89 89 89 89 89 89 89 89 89	Seismo Tail		Strawberry Shirt Stringfish Striped Cone Stroller Strumboid Subdued Print Sun Cosmos Sunsfewer Sunny Parasol Sunset Top Super Toilet Surfboard Sweetfish Sweetfish Sweetfish Sweetfish Sweetfish Sweetfish T-Rex Skull		Turban Turnip Top Turnip Top Turntable Tixxedo TV with a VCR Twinkle Shirt Two-Story Model Two-Ball Shirt Tyrolean Hat U R Here Shirt Ukulele Uncommon Shirt Ukulele Uncommon Shirt Vacuum Cleaner Vegetarian Shirt Vertigo Shirt	
nk Box . nk Cosmos . nk Glasses . nk Kit Hat . nk Roses . nk Tartan . nk Tulips . nk Tartan . nk Wave Shirt . ranha . rate's Hat . fall Seed . aid Paper . saster Wall . ate Armor . ayroom Rug . ayroom Wall . aza Tile . zaz Wall . esio Neck . esio Skull . esio Torso . inkoid . um Bonsai . um Bonsai . um Bonsai . ush Carpet . likar Floece . likez Ot Paper		Red Ribbon Red Ribbon Red Roses Red Sofa Red Sofa Red Tie-Dye Red Tile Red Tulips Red Turnip Red Turnip Red Turnip Red Umbrella Red Wares Red Wares Red Wares Red Wares Red Wares Regal Armoire Regal Armoire Regal Bookcase Regal Bookcase Regal Chair Regal Chair	138 132 156 147 106 127 122 156 157 136 109 134 113 113 113 112 89 	Seven-Ball Shirt Sewing Machine Shanty Mat Shark Wall Shark Tooth Shark Tooth Ship Cannon Ship Compass Ship Deck Shoyel Shoyel Shower S		Stringfish		Turnip . Turnip Top Turntable Tuxedo TV with a VCR Twinkle Shirt Two-Ball Shirt Tyrolean Hat U R Here Shirt Ukulele Uncommon Shirt Ukurele Uncomm Machine Vacuum Cleaner Vegetarian Shirt Vertigo Shirt	
nk Cosmos nk Glasses . nk Knit Hat . nk Knit Hat . nk Kartan . nk Tartan . Tartan . nk Tartan . Tartan . Tartan . nk Tartan . Tartan . tarta	156 137 137 127 129 126 132 146 135 141 121 121 121 121 123 150 150 150 150 150 122 137	Red Riding Hoody Red Roses Red Snapper Red Sie Red Tile Red Tile Red Tulips Red Tulips Red Umbrella Red Warmup Suit Red Warmup Suit Refrigerator Regal Armoire Regal Armoire Regal Bookcase Regal Chair Regal Chair Regal Chair Regal Chak Regal Lamp Regal Lamp Regal Sofa	132 156 147 106 127 122 156 157 136 109 134 113 112 89 89 89 89 120 89 89 89 89 89 89 89 89 89 89	Sewing Machine Shanty Mat Sharty Wall Shark North Sharp Outfit Ship Cannon Ship Compass Ship Deck Shoyie Coreen Shovel Shower Shovel Silk Bloom Shirt Silk Hat Silver Frames Sink Siphon Six-Ball Shirt		Stripëd Cone Stroller . Strumboid . Subdued Print . Sun Cosmos . Sunglower . Sunny Parasol . Sunset Top . Super Toilet . Surfboard . Sweetfish . Sweetfish . Swell Shirt . Swimming Cap . Sword . T-Rex Skull .	98 102 153 131 156 114 136 126 112 112 114 146 130 137 107 151	Turnip Top Turntable Tuxedo TV with a VCR Twinkle Shirt Two-Story Model Two-Ball Shirt Tyrolean Hat U R Here Shirt Ukulele Uncommon Shirt Uknkown Machine Vacuum Cleaner Vegetarian Shirt	
nk Glasses		Red Roses Red Snapper Red Sofa Red Tie-Dye Red Tile Red Tulips Red Tulips Red Tulips Red Tulips Red Umbrella Red Vase Red Warmup Suit Reel-To-Reel Refrigerator Regal Armoire Regal Armoire Regal Beokcase Regal Chair Regal Chair Regal Chair Regal Chair Regal Chak Regal Chak Regal Chak Regal Chak Regal Chak Regal Chak Regal Chak Regal Chak Regal Chak Regal Chak		Shanty Mat Shark Wall Shark Shark Tooth Ship Cannon Ship Compass Ship Deck Shoji Screen Shovel Shower Silk Bloom Shirt Silk Hat Silver Frames Sink Siphon Six-Ball Shirt		Stroller . Strumboid . Subdued Print Sun flower Sunny Parasol Super Toilet Surboard Sweetfish Sweetfish Swelt Shirt Swimming Cap Sword T-Rex Skull		Turntable Tuxedo TV with a VCR Two-Story Model Two-Ball Shirt Tyrolean Hat U R Here Shirt Ukulele Unknown Machine Vacuum Cleaner Vegetarian Shirt	
nk Knit Hat nk Roses nk Tartan nk Tartan nk Tartan nk Wave Shirt anha arte's Hat fall Seed aid Paper aster Wall ate Armor ayroom Rug ayroom Rug ayroom Wall aza Tile aza Tile esio Neck esio Skull esio Skull esio Skull arte Armor arte's Armor arte's Armor ayroom Wall ate Armor ayroom Wall ate Armor ayroom Wall ate Armor ayroom Wall ate Armor ayroom Wall ayroom Wall ate Armor ayroom Wall ayroom Wal		Red Snapper Red Sofa Red Tie-Dye Red Tii-Dye Red Tuilps Red Turlips Red Umbrella Red Vase Red Warmup Suit Reel-To-Reel Refrigerator Regal Armoire Regal Bed Regal Bookcase Regal Chair Regal Sofa		Shanty Wall Shark Tooth Shark Tooth Ship Cannon Ship Compass Ship Deck Shoji Screen Shovel Shower Shower Silk Bloom Shirt Silk Hat Silver Frames Sink Siphon Six-Ball Shirt		Strumboid Subdued Print Sun Cosmos Sunflower Sunset Top Super Toilet Surfboard Sweetfish Swell Shirt Sweit Shirt Swimming Cap Sword T-Rex Skull	153 131 156 114 126 126 127 112 114 146 130 137 107 151	TV with a VCR Twinkle Shirt Two-Story Model Two-Ball Shirt Tyrolean Hat U R Here Shirt Ukulele Uncommon Shirt Uknkown Machine Vacuum Cleaner Vegetarian Shirt Vertigo Shirt	
nk Roses nk Tartan nk Tulips nk Tulips nak Wave Shirt ranha rate's Hat fall Seed aid Paper aster Wall ate Armor ayroom Wall aza Tile aza Wall esio Neck esio Skull esio Neck esio Skull m Bonsai ush Carpet Jar Fleece like Cap like Job Paper	157 129 156 138 146 138 138 138 135 141 121 121 121 123 150 150 150 150 150 150 150 122 137	Red Sofa Red Tile-Dye Red Tile Red Tulips Red Tunips Red Umbrella Red Wase Red Warmup Suit Reel-To-Reel Refrigerator Regal Armoire Regal Armoire Regal Bed Regal Bookcase Regal Chair Regal Sofa		Shark Shark Tooth Sharp Outfit Ship Dompass Ship Deck Shoji Screen Shovel Shower Silk Bloom Shirt Silk Hat Silke Hat Silver Frames Sink Sipon Six-Ball Shirt		Sun Cosmos Sunniy Parasol Sunset Top Super Toilet Surfboard Sweetfish Swell Shirt Swimming Cap Sword T-Rex Skull		Twinkle Shirt Two-Sall Shirt Tyrolean Hat U R Here Shirt Ukulele Uncommon Shirt Uaknown Machine Vacuum Cleaner Vegetarian Shirt Vertigo Shirt	
nk Tartan nk Tulips nk Tulips naha tarba	129 132 132 132 135 138 135 122 121 121 121 123 150 150 150 150 150 150 122 137	Red Tile-Dye Red Tile Red Tulips Red Tulrips Red Turrip Red Umbrella Red Warmup Suit Red Warmup Suit Regal Argent Regal Argent Regal Bookcase Regal Bookcase Regal Chair Regal Sofa		Sharp Outfit Ship Cannon Ship Compass Shoji Screen Shovel Shower Silk Bloom Shirt Silk Hat Silver Frames Sink Siphon Six-Ball Shirt	131 103 103 121 122 135 129 129 137 139 112	Sunflower . Sunny Parasol Sunset Top Super Toilet Surfboard . Swedtish Swell Shirt . Swill Shirt . Sword . T-Rex Skull		Two-Story Model Two-Ball Shirt Tyrolean Hat U R Here Shirt Ukulele Uncommon Shirt Unknown Machine Vacuum Cleaner Vegetarian Shirt Vertigo Shirt	
nk Tulips nk Wave Shirt ranha rate's Hat fall Seed aid Paper aster Wall ate Armor ayroom Rug ayroom Wall aza Tile caza Wall esio Neck esio Skull esio Neck esio Skull um Bonsai ush Carpet Jar Fleece liker Cap lika-Dot Paper likergoid 	152 132 146 138 138 138 138 135 121 121 121 123 123 123 150 150 150 150 150 150 108 122 131	Red Tulips Red Umbrella Red Vase Red Warmup Suit Reel-To-Reel Refrigerator Regal Armoire Regal Armoire Regal Beokcase Regal Chair Regal Chair Regal Chair Regal Clock Regal Clock Regal Lamp Regal Lamp Regal Lamp	156 157 136 109 134 113 112 89 89 89 89 120 89 89 120 89 89 89 89 89 89 89 89 89 89 89 89 89	Ship Cannon Ship Deck Ship Deck Shoji Screen Showel Silk Bloom Shirt Silk Hat Silke Hat Silver Frames Sink Siphon Six-Ball Shirt	103 103 121 122 135 112 129 137 139 139 112	Sunny Parasol Sunset Top Super Toilet Surfboard Sweetfish Swell Shirt Swimming Cap Sword T-Rex Skull		Two-Ball Shirt Tyrolean Hat U R Here Shirt Ukulele Uncommon Shirt Unknown Machine Vacuum Cleaner Vegetarian Shirt Vertigo Shirt	
ranha	146 138 135 141 122 115 121 121 123 123 150 150 150 150 150 153 108 122 131	Red Turnip . Red Umbrella . Red Vase . Red Warmup Suit . Reel-To-Reel . Regal Armoire . Regal Bed . Regal Bookcase . Regal Carpet . Regal Chair . Regal Chair . Regal Dresser . Regal Lamp . Regal Lamp .		Ship Compass Ship Deck Shoji Screen Showel Shower Silk Bloom Shirt Silke Hat Silver Frames Sink Siphon Six-Ball Shirt	103 121 122 135 112 129 137 139 112	Sunset Top Super Toilet Surfboard Sweetfish Swell Shirt Swimming Cap Sword T-Rex Skull		Tyrolean Hat UR Here Shirt Ukulele Uncommon Shirt Unknown Machine Vacuum Cleaner Vegetarian Shirt Vertigo Shirt	
rate's Hat frall Seed aid Paper aster Wall ate Armor ayroom Rug ayroom Wall aza Tile aza Wall esio Neck esio Skull esio Neck esio Skull um Bonsai um Bonsai ush Carpet diar Fleece like Cap like Apper bikergoid	138 135 141 122 115 121 121 123 123 150 150 150 150 153 108 122 131	Red Umbrella Red Vase Red Warmup Suit Refrigerator Regal Armoire Regal Bed Regal Bookcase Regal Carpet Regal Chair Regal Chair Regal Clock Regal Clock Regal Dreser Regal Lamp Regal Lamp Regal Sofa	136 109 134 113 112 89 89 89 89 120 89 89 89 89 89 89 89 89 89 89 89 89	Ship Deck Shoji Screen Shovel Silk Bloom Shirt Silk Hat Silke Frames Sink Siphon Siz-Ball Shirt	121 122 135 112 129 137 139 112	Super Toilet Surfboard Sweetfish Swell Shirt Swimming Cap Sword T-Rex Skull		U R Here Shirt Ukulele Uncommon Shirt Unknown Machine Vacuum Cleaner Vegetarian Shirt Vertigo Shirt	
fall Seed aid Paper aster Wall ate Armor Ayroom Rug ayroom Wall aza Tile aza Wall esio Neck esio Skull esio Torso inkoid ush Carpet Jar Fleece lika-Dot Paper ikergoid	135 141 122 115 121 121 123 123 150 150 150 153 108 122 131 137	Red Vase Red Warmup Suit Reel-To-Reel Refrigerator Regal Armoire Regal Bed Regal Bookcase Regal Chair Regal Chair Regal Chair Regal Chair Regal Dresser Regal Lamp Regal Lamp Regal Lamp		Shoji Screen Showel Silk Bloom Shirt Silk Hat Silver Frames Sink Siphon Six-Ball Shirt	122 135 112 129 137 139 112	Surfboard Sweetfish Swell Shirt Swimming Cap Sword T-Rex Skull	114 146 130 137 107 151	Ukulele Uncommon Shirt Unknown Machine Vacuum Cleaner Vegetarian Shirt Vertigo Shirt	
aid Paper aster Wall atte Armor ayroom Rug ayroom Wall aza Za Tile aza Wall esio Neck esio Skull esio Skull esio Torso inkoid um Bonsai ush Carpet Jar Fleece lifee Cap Jika-Dot Paper	141 122 115 121 121 123 123 150 150 150 153 108 122 131 137	Red Warmup Suit		Shovel Shower Silk Bloom Shirt Silk Hat Silver Frames Sink Siphon Six-Ball Shirt	135 112 129 137 139 112	Sweetfish		Uncommon Shirt Unknown Machine Vacuum Cleaner Vegetarian Shirt Vertigo Shirt	1 1 1 1
aster Wall ate Armor ayroom Rug ayroom Wall aza Tile aza Wall esio Neck esio Skull esio Torso inkoid 	122 115 121 121 123 123 150 150 150 150 153 108 122 131 137	Reel-To-Reel Refrigerator Regal Armoire Regal Bed Regal Bookcase Regal Carpet Regal Chair Regal Chair Regal Chair Regal Dresser Regal Dresser Regal Lamp Regal Sofa	113 112 89 89 89 120 89 89 89 89 89 89	Shower Silk Bloom Shirt Silk Hat Silver Frames Sink Siphon Six-Ball Shirt		Swell Shirt Swimming Cap Sword T-Rex Skull		Unknown Machine Vacuum Cleaner Vegetarian Shirt Vertigo Shirt	1 1 1
ate Armor	115 121 121 123 150 150 150 150 153 108 122 131 137	Refrigerator Regal Armoire Regal Bed Regal Bookcase Regal Carpet Regal Chair Regal Clock Regal Clock Regal Dresser Regal Lamp Regal Lamp Regal Sofa	112 89 89 120 89 120 89 89 89 89	Silk Bloom Shirt Silk Hat Silver Frames Sink Siphon Six-Ball Shirt	129 137 139 112	Swimming Cap Sword T-Rex Skull		Vacuum Cleaner Vegetarian Shirt Vertigo Shirt	
ayroom Rug ayroom Wall aza Tile zaza Tile esio Neck esio Skull esio Torso inkoid um Bonsai ush Carpet Jar Fleece lifee Cap Jika-Dot Paper ikergoid	121 121 123 123 150 150 150 153 108 122 131 137	Regal Armoire Regal Bed Regal Bookcase Regal Carpet Regal Chair Regal Clock Regal Dresser Regal Lamp Regal Sofa		Silk Hat Silver Frames Sink Siphon Six-Ball Shirt		Sword T-Rex Skull		Vegetarian Shirt Vertigo Shirt	1
ayroom Wall aza Tile zaz Wall esio Neck esio Skull um Bonsai ush Carpet Jar Fleece lice Cap lice Cap	121 123 150 150 150 150 153 108 122 131 137	Regal Bed Regal Bookcase Regal Carpet Regal Chair Regal Clock Regal Dresser Regal Lamp Regal Sofa		Silver Frames Sink Siphon Six-Ball Shirt		T-Rex Skull		Vertigo Shirt	1
aza Tile aza Wall esio Neck esio Skull esio Torso inkoid um Bonsai ush Carpet lar Fleece lice Cap lika-Dot Paper ikaroot Paper	123 123 150 150 150 150 153 108 122 131 137	Regal Bookcase Regal Carpet Regal Chair Regal Clock Regal Dresser Regal Lamp Regal Sofa		Sink Siphon Six-Ball Shirt	112				
aza Wall esio Neck esio Skull esio Torso inkoid um Bonsai ush Carpet Jar Fleece lifee Cap lifee Cap lika-Dot Paper ilka-Dot Paper	123 150 150 150 153 108 122 131 137	Regal Carpet Regal Chair Regal Clock Regal Dresser Regal Lamp Regal Sofa		Siphon Six-Ball Shirt				Vibraphone	
esio Neck esio Skull esio Torso inkoid um Bonsai ush Carpet Jar Fleece lice Cap Jka-Dot Paper ikergoid	150 150 150 153 108 122 131 137	Regal Chair Regal Clock Regal Dresser Regal Lamp Regal Sofa		Six-Ball Shirt		T-Rex Torso		Viking Helmet	
esio Skull esio Torso inkoid um Bonsai ush Carpet lar Fleece lice Cap ulka-Dot Paper ikarbot Paper	150 150 153 108 122 131 137	Regal Clock Regal Dresser Regal Lamp Regal Sofa				Table Lamp		Vine Paper	
esio Torso inkoid um Bonsai ush Carpet Jar Fleece dice Cap lice Cap Lika-Dot Paper Likergoid	150 153 108 122 131 137	Regal Dresser Regal Lamp Regal Sofa				Tabletop Game		Violin	
inkoid um Bonsai ush Carpet Jar Fleece lice Cap ulka-Dot Paper Litergoid	153 108 122 131 137	Regal Lamp Regal Sofa		Ski Mask		Tall Alloid		Vision Tester	
um Bonsai ush Carpet Jlar Fleece Jlice Cap Jka-Dot Paper Jtergoid	108 122 131 137	Regal Sofa		Skull Shirt		Tall Bovoid		Vogue Top	
ush Carpet Jar Fleece Jlice Cap Jka-Dot Paper Jtergoid	122 131 137	Degal Table		Sky Shirt		Tall Bowtoid		Waffle Shirt	
Ilar Fleece Ilice Cap Ilka-Dot Paper Iltergoid	131			Sky Wall		Tall Buzzoid		Wagon Wheel	
lice Cap Ika-Dot Paper Itergoid	137	Regal Vanity		Slate Flooring		Tall Cactus		Waitress Shirt	
lka-Dot Paper	140	Regal Wall		Sleeping Bag		Tall Clankoid		Walker Cicada	·····
		Regent Wig	138	Sleigh		Tall Croakoid		Walkingstick	
		Reggae Shirt		Slim Nebuloid		Tall Dingloid		Warbloid	
ncho		Retro Fridge		Slim Quazoid		Tall Droploid		Warbonnet	
nd Smelt	146	Retro Stereo		Slingshot		Tall Echoid		Warm Painting Washer/Dryer	
nderosa Bonsai		Retro TV		SMB3 Paper		Tall Gargiold		Water Bird	
ndskater	143	Rhythmoid		Snail Snake Plant		Tall Gongold		Watering Can	
p Bloom Shirt		Ribbon Paper Ribbon Shirt		Snake Plant Snorkel Mask		Tall Lamentoid		Watering Trough	
peyed Goldfish		Ribbon Umbrella		Snow Shirt		Tall Lantern		Watermelon Chair	
		Rimmed Glasses		Snowboard		Tall Lullaboid	152	Watermelon Shirt	
st-Op Patch		Ringside Seating		Snowcone Shirt		Tall Nebuloid		Watermelon Table	
thos		Ringside Table		Snowman		Tall Oboid		Wave Breaker	
wdered Wig		Robo-Bed		Snowman Bed		Tall Oombloid		Wee Dingloid	
ncess Shirt	133	Robo-Chair		Snowman Carpet		Tall Percoloid		Weeping Fig	
sm Shirt		Robo-Clock		Snowman Chair		Tall Poltergoid		Weight Bench	
pane Stove		Robo-Closet		Snowman Clock		Tall Puffoid		Well	
ra Body		Robo-Dresser		Snowman Dresser		Tall Quazoid		Western Desert	
ra Left Wing		Robo-Floor		Snowman Fridge		Tall Sproid		Western Fence	
era Right Wing		Robo-Lamp		Snowman Lamp		Tall Sputnoid		Western Shirt	
era Skull		Robo-Sofa		Snowman Paper		Tall Strumboid		Western Vista	
ffer Fish		Robo-Stereo		Snowman Sofa		Tall Timpanoid		Wet Roadway Sign	
ffy Hat		Robo-Table		Snowman Table		Tall Warbloid		White Bishop	
Irple Cap		Robo-TV		Snowman TV		Tape Deck		White Boom Box	
Irple Feather		Robo-Wall		Snowman Wall		Tarantula		White Cap	
Irple Glasses	139	Robust Cicada		Snowman Wardrobe		Tartan Paper		White Cosmos	
Irple Knit Hat	137	Rock Guitar		Snowy Paper	140	Tartan Rug		White Feather	
Irple Lava Lamp		Rocket		Solemn Painting		Tatami Floor		White Golf Bag	
Irple Pansies		Rocking Chair		Sombrero		Tea Set		White Katana	
rple Roses		Rocking Horse		Southwest Paper	141	Tea Table		White King	
rple Tie-Dye	127	Roman Candle		Space Heater		Tea Vase	109	White Knight	
rple Tulips		Roman Helmet		Space Helmet		Telescope		White Pansies	
ramid	115	Rose Shirt		Space Shuttle		Tennis Table		White Pawn	
aint Painting		Rose Sky Shirt		Space Station		Thick Glasses		White Queen White Rook	
azoid	155	Rose Wall		Space Suit		Three-Ball Shirt		White Roses	
ince Bonsai	108	Round Cactus		Spaceman		Throne		White Tulips	
cer Shirt	128	Round Carpet		Spaceman Sam		Tiger Butterfly		White Veil	
ing Helmet		Royal Crown		Spade Shirt		Tiger Shirt Tiki Torch		Wide-Screen TV	
ing Shirt		Royal Shirt		Spanish Shirt		Tile Paper		Winter Sweater	
coon Figurine	118	Rubber Tree		Sparkler		Timer		Witch Shirt	
liator		Ruby Econo-Chair Rugby Shirt		Speed Bag		Timpano Drum		Witch's Hat	
nbow Feather				Speed Bag	115	Timpanoid		Wizard's Cap	
nbow Paper nbow Shirt	127	Rustoid Sabertooth Skull		Spider		Tin Shirt		Wobbelina	
nbow Shirt	144	Sabertooth Torso		Spider Umbrella		Tiny Shades		Wood Paneling	
nbow Stag		Saddle Fence		Spiderweb Shirt		Toad Parasol		Wooden Box	
ch Armchair		Safe		Splendid Shirt		Toad Shirt		Work Uniform	
ch Bed		Safety Helmet		Sporty Shades		Toaster		Worthy Painting	
ch Bookcase		Saharah's Desert		Spring Shirt		Toga		Wrap Shirt	
ch Chair		Sailor's Hat		Sprinkler	100	Toilet		Wrestler Shirt	
ch Couch		Sailor's Uniform		Sproid	152	Tootoid	153	Wrestling Mask	
ch Dresser	85	Salmon		Sputnoid	155	Top Hat		Writing Chair	
ch Flooring	120	Samurai Suit		Squat Dingloid	152	Tortimer Paper		Writing Desk	
ch Hutch	85	Samurai Wig		Squat Nebuloid		Tower of Pisa		Yellow Bar Shirt	
ch Table	85	Sandbag		Squelchoid		Town Hall Model		Yellow Bolero	
ch Tea Table		Sandlot		Squid		Town View Paper		Yellow Butterfly	
ch Wall		Sandwich Shirt		Stache & Glasses		Town-Hall Paper		Yellow Cap Yellow Feather	
ch Wardrobe		Sapling		Stadiometer		Traffic Cone		Yellow Glasses	
ge		Satellite		Stag Beetle		Train Set Trash Bin		Yellow Pansies	
e Painting	111	Saw Horse		Star Cap		Trash Can		Yellow Perch	
en Pole	107	Saw Stag Beetle		Star Hairpin		Treasure Chest		Yellow Pinstripe	
Armchair		Scale		Star Paper		Triangle Shades		Yellow Ribbon	
Bar Shirt		Scale Armor Suit		Star Shirt		Tribal Mask		Yellow Roses	
Boom Box	113	Scarab Beetle		Stately Wall		Tricera Skull		Yellow Tartan	
Cap	137	Scarecrow		Steam Roller Steel Flooring		Tricera Tail		Yellow Tulips	
Check Shirt	127	Scary Painting				Tricera Torso		Yellow Umbrella	
I Clock		Scholar's Hat		Stego Skull Stego Tail	150	Trilobite		Yodel Shirt	
l Corner		Scorpion		Stego Torso	150	Tropical Floor		Zebra Shirt	
l Cosmos		Screen		Stope Tile	124	Tropical Shirt	132	Zebra Turkeyfish	
d Down Vest		Sea Bass		Stone Tile	122	Tropical Vista	124	Zebra Umbrella	
d Dragonfly		Sea Butterfly		Stone Wall		Trunk Measure	106	Zipper Shirt	
Drum		Sea View		Stool		Tulip Chair		The surface second seco	